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Item 1.01 Entry Into a Material Definitive Agreement

         On October 6, 2004, Natural Health Trends Corp. (the "Company") entered
into a securities purchase agreement (the "Securities Purchase Agreement") (and
subscription agreements with respect to certain Canadian investors)
(collectively, the "Purchase Agreements") and a registration rights agreement
(the "Registration Rights Agreement") with certain institutional and accredited
investors as well as certain officers and directors of the Company (the
"Buyers"). Pursuant to the Purchase Agreements, the Company agreed to sell, and
the Buyers agreed to purchase, a total of 1,369,704 units of the Company's
securities ("Units") at a price of $12.595 per Unit. Each Unit consists of one
share of the Company's common stock, par value $.001 per share ("Common Stock"),
and one common stock purchase warrant exercisable for one share of Common Stock
at any time through October 6, 2009 at an exercise price of $12.47 per share



(the "Warrants"). Net proceeds from this transaction are expected to be
approximately $16 million, after the payment of commissions and expenses.

         The Units were issued in a private placement, were not registered under
the Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the "Act), and may not be offered or
sold in the United States absent registration under the Act or an applicable
exemption from the registration requirements of the Act. Pursuant to the
Registration Rights Agreement, the Company has agreed to register the shares
included in the Units and the shares issuable upon exercise of the Warrants for
resale under the Act. The Registration Rights Agreement provides for the payment
of certain liquidated damages in the event that delays are experienced in the
Securities and Exchange Commission's declaring that registration statement
effective. The Registration Rights Agreement also provides indemnification and
contribution remedies to the Buyers in connection with the resale of shares
pursuant to such registration statement.

         The Buyers are set forth in the Schedule of Buyers to the Securities
Purchase Agreement.

Item 3.02 Unregistered Sales of Equity Securities.

         Reference is made to Item 1.01 hereof with respect to the issuance of
the Units. The gross proceeds from the offering were approximately $17.25
million. In connection with this transaction, the Company paid commissions to
Avondale Partners, LLC and Sprott Securities (USA) Limited, as placement agents.

         The Company relies upon the exemption from registration afforded by
Section 4(2) of the Act, in that: (a) the Units were sold to a limited number of
sophisticated accredited investors, (b) the Units were sold without any general
solicitation or public advertising, (c) the Buyers provided the Company with
representations customary for a private placement of securities, and (d) the
securities to be delivered to the Buyers will bear restrictive legends.
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Item 9.01 Financial Statements and Exhibits.

         (c)      The following exhibits are attached to this Current Report:

                  10.1     Securities Purchase Agreement dated October 6, 2004
                           by and among the Company and the investors signatory
                           thereto.

                  10.2     Subscription Agreement dated October 6, 2004 by and
                           among the Company and the investors signatory
                           thereto.

                  99.1     Press Release of the Company dated October 8, 2004

                                   SIGNATURES

         Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934,
the Company has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                       NATURAL HEALTH TRENDS CORP.

Date: October 12, 2004
                                       By: /s/ MARK D. WOODBURN
                                           -------------------------------------
                                       Name:  Mark D. Woodburn
                                       Title: President
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                                                                [Execution Copy]

                          SECURITIES PURCHASE AGREEMENT

         SECURITIES PURCHASE AGREEMENT (the "Agreement"), dated as of October 6,
2004, by and among Natural Health Trends Corp., a Florida corporation, with
headquarters located at 12901 Hutton Drive, Dallas, Texas 75234 (the "Company"),
and the investors listed on the Schedule of Buyers attached hereto
(individually, a "Buyer" and collectively, the "Buyers").

         WHEREAS:

         A.       The Company wishes to sell, upon the terms and conditions
stated in this Agreement, units ("Units") consisting of (i) one (1) share of the
Company's common stock, par value $.001 per share ("Common Stock"), and (ii) one
(1) common stock purchase warrant, in substantially the form attached hereto as
Exhibit A (the "Warrants");

         B.       Each Buyer wishes to purchase, and the Company wishes to sell,
upon the terms and conditions stated in this Agreement, that aggregate number of
Units consisting of (i) the number of shares (the "Common Shares") of Common
Stock set forth opposite each Buyer's name in column (3) on the schedule of
Buyers attached hereto (the "Schedule of Buyers"), and (ii) the number of
Warrants set forth opposite each Buyer's name in column (4) on the Schedule of
Buyers (as exercised, the "Warrant Shares");

         C.       Contemporaneously with the execution and delivery of this
Agreement, the parties hereto are executing and delivering a Registration Rights
Agreement, substantially in the form attached hereto as Exhibit B (the
"Registration Rights Agreement"), pursuant to which the Company has agreed to
provide certain registration rights with respect to the Registrable Securities
(as defined in the Registration Rights Agreement) under the 1933 Act and the
rules and regulations promulgated thereunder, and applicable state securities
laws; and

         D.       The Company and each Buyer is executing and delivering this
Agreement in reliance upon the exemption from securities registration afforded
by Section 4(2) of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the "1933 Act"), and
Rule 506 of Regulation D ("Regulation D") as promulgated by the United States
Securities and Exchange Commission (the "SEC") under the 1933 Act;

         E.       The Common Shares, the Warrants and the Warrant Shares
collectively are referred to herein as the "Securities".

         NOW, THEREFORE, the Company and each Buyer hereby agree as follows:

         1.       PURCHASE AND SALE OF UNITS.
                  --------------------------

                  (a)      Purchase of Units.
                           -----------------

                           (i)      Units. Subject to the satisfaction (or
waiver) of the conditions set forth in Sections 6(a) and 7(a) below, the Company
shall issue and sell to each Buyer, and each Buyer severally, but not jointly,
agrees to purchase from the Company on the Closing Date (as defined below), the
number of Units consisting of the Common Shares as is set forth opposite such

Buyer's name in column (3) on the Schedule of Buyers and Warrants to acquire
that number of Warrant Shares opposite such Buyer's name in column (4) on the
Schedule of Buyers (the "Closing").

                           (ii)     Closing. The Closing shall occur at the
offices of Brown Rudnick Berlack Israels LLP, 120 West 45th Street, New York,
New York 10036.

                           (iii)    Purchase Price. The purchase price for each
Unit (the "Purchase Price") to be purchased by each
such Buyer at the Closing shall be equal to $12.595.



                  (b)      The Closing Date. The date and time of the Closing
(the "Closing Date") shall be 4 p.m., New York Time, on the date hereof, subject
to notification of satisfaction (or waiver) of the conditions to the Closing set
forth in Sections 6(a) and 7(a) below (or such later date as is mutually agreed
to by the Company and each Buyer).

                  As used herein, "Business Day" means any day other than
Saturday, Sunday or other day on which commercial banks in The City of New York
are authorized or required by law to remain closed.

                  (c)      Form of Payment. On the Closing Date, (i) each Buyer
shall pay its Purchase Price to the Company for the Units to be issued and sold
to such Buyer at the Closing, by wire transfer of immediately available funds in
accordance with the Company's written wire instructions, and (ii) the Company
shall (a) authorize its transfer agent to issue to each Buyer one or more stock
certificates (the "Certificates") registered in the name of each Buyer (or in
such nominee names as designated by such Buyer) representing the number of
Common Shares set forth opposite such Buyer's name on the Schedule of Buyers,
and (b) issue the number of Warrants in the name of each Buyer (or in such
nominee names as designated by such Buyer) representing the number of Warrants
set forth opposite such Buyer's name on the Schedule of Buyers.

         2.       BUYER'S REPRESENTATIONS AND WARRANTIES.
                  --------------------------------------

                  Each Buyer represents and warrants with respect to only itself
that:

                  (a)      No Public Sale or Distribution. Such Buyer is (i)
acquiring the Units and (ii) upon exercise of the Warrants will acquire the
Warrant Shares for its own account and not with a view towards, or for resale in
connection with, the public sale or distribution thereof, except pursuant to
sales registered or exempted under the 1933 Act; provided, however, that by
making the representations herein, such Buyer does not agree to hold any of the
Securities for any minimum or other specific term and reserves the right to
dispose of the Securities at any time in accordance with or pursuant to a
registration statement or an exemption under the 1933 Act. Such Buyer is
acquiring the Securities hereunder in the ordinary course of its business.

                  (b)      Accredited Investor Status. Such Buyer is an
"accredited investor" as that term is defined in Rule 501(a) of Regulation D.

                  (c)      Reliance on Exemptions. Such Buyer understands that
the Securities are being offered and sold to it in reliance on specific
exemptions from the registration requirements of United States federal and state
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securities laws and that the Company is relying in part upon the truth and
accuracy of, and such Buyer's compliance with, the representations, warranties,
agreements, acknowledgments and understandings of such Buyer set forth herein in
order to determine the availability of such exemptions and the eligibility of
such Buyer to acquire the Securities.

                  (d)      Information. Such Buyer and its advisors, if any,
have been furnished with all materials relating to the business, finances and
operations of the Company and materials relating to the offer and sale of the
Securities which have been requested by such Buyer. Such Buyer and its advisors,
if any, have been afforded the opportunity to ask questions of the Company.
Neither such inquiries nor any other due diligence investigations conducted by
such Buyer or its advisors, if any, or its representatives shall modify, amend
or affect such Buyer's right to rely on the Company's representations and
warranties contained herein. Such Buyer understands that its investment in the
Securities involves a high degree of risk. Such Buyer has sought such
accounting, legal and tax advice as it has considered necessary to make an
informed investment decision with respect to its acquisition of the Securities.

                  (e)      No Governmental Review. Such Buyer understands that
no United States federal or state agency or any other government or governmental
agency has passed on or made any recommendation or endorsement of the Securities
or the fairness or suitability of the investment in the Securities nor have such
authorities passed upon or endorsed the merits of the offering of the



Securities.

                  (f)      Hedging Restrictions. Such Buyer and its affiliates
shall not purchase, offer, sell (including by effecting any short sale), grant
any option for the sale of, transfer or gift any Securities or shares of Common
Stock prior to the earlier of (i) the public announcement by the Company of the
transactions contemplated by this Agreement, or (ii) the termination of this
Agreement in accordance with Section 8 hereof.

                  (g)      Transfer or Resale. Such Buyer understands that
except as provided in the Registration Rights Agreement: (i) the Securities have
not been and are not being registered under the 1933 Act or any state securities
laws, and may not be offered for sale, sold, assigned or transferred unless (A)
subsequently registered thereunder, (B) such Buyer shall have delivered to the
Company an opinion of counsel, in a generally acceptable form, to the effect
that such Securities to be sold, assigned or transferred may be sold, assigned
or transferred pursuant to an exemption from such registration, or (C) such
Buyer provides the Company with reasonable assurance that such Securities can be
sold, assigned or transferred pursuant to Rule 144 promulgated under the 1933
Act, as amended, (or a successor rule thereto) (collectively, "Rule 144"); (ii)
any sale of the Securities made in reliance on Rule 144 may be made only in
accordance with the terms of Rule 144 and further, if Rule 144 is not
applicable, any resale of the Securities under circumstances in which the seller
(or the Person (as defined in Section 3(q)) through whom the sale is made) may
be deemed to be an underwriter (as that term is defined in the 1933 Act) may
require compliance with some other exemption under the 1933 Act or the rules and
regulations of the SEC thereunder; and (iii) neither the Company nor any other
Person is under any obligation to register the Securities under the 1933 Act or
any state securities laws or to comply with the terms and conditions of any
exemption thereunder.
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                  (h)      Legends. Such Buyer understands that the certificates
or other instruments representing the Securities and, until such time as the
resale of the Common Shares and Warrant Shares have been registered under the
1933 Act as contemplated by the Registration Rights Agreement, the stock
certificates representing the Common Shares and Warrant Shares, except as set
forth below, shall bear any legend as required by the "blue sky" laws of any
state and a restrictive legend in substantially the following form (and a
stop-transfer order may be placed against transfer of such stock certificates):

         NEITHER THE ISSUANCE AND SALE OF THE SECURITIES REPRESENTED BY THIS
         CERTIFICATE NOR THE SECURITIES INTO WHICH THESE SECURITIES ARE
         EXERCISABLE HAVE BEEN] [THE SECURITIES REPRESENTED BY THIS CERTIFICATE
         HAVE NOT BEEN] REGISTERED UNDER THE SECURITIES ACT OF 1933, AS AMENDED,
         OR APPLICABLE STATE SECURITIES LAWS. THE SECURITIES MAY NOT BE OFFERED
         FOR SALE, SOLD, TRANSFERRED OR ASSIGNED (I) IN THE ABSENCE OF (A) AN
         EFFECTIVE REGISTRATION STATEMENT FOR THE SECURITIES UNDER THE
         SECURITIES ACT OF 1933, AS AMENDED, OR APPLICABLE STATE SECURITIES
         LAWS, OR (B) AN OPINION OF COUNSEL, IN A GENERALLY ACCEPTABLE FORM,
         THAT REGISTRATION IS NOT REQUIRED UNDER SAID ACT OR APPLICABLE STATE
         SECURITIES LAWS OR (II) UNLESS SOLD PURSUANT TO RULE 144 UNDER SAID
         ACT. NOTWITHSTANDING THE FOREGOING, THE SECURITIES MAY BE PLEDGED IN
         CONNECTION WITH A BONA FIDE MARGIN ACCOUNT OR OTHER LOAN OR FINANCING
         ARRANGEMENT SECURED BY THE SECURITIES.

The legend set forth above shall be removed and the Company shall issue a
certificate without such legend to the holder of the Securities upon which it is
stamped, if, unless otherwise required by state securities laws, (i) such
Securities are registered for resale under the 1933 Act, (ii) in connection with
a sale, assignment or other transfer, such holder provides the Company with an
opinion of counsel, in a generally acceptable form, to the effect that such
sale, assignment or transfer of the Securities may be made without registration
under the applicable requirements of the 1933 Act, or (iii) such holder provides
the Company with reasonable assurance that the Securities can be sold, assigned
or transferred pursuant to Rule 144.

                  (i)      Validity; Enforcement. This Agreement and the
Registration Rights Agreement have been duly and validly authorized, executed
and delivered on behalf of such Buyer and shall constitute the legal, valid and
binding obligations of such Buyer enforceable against such Buyer in accordance
with their respective terms, except as such enforceability may be limited by



general principles of equity or to applicable bankruptcy, insolvency,
reorganization, moratorium, liquidation and other similar laws relating to, or
affecting generally, the enforcement of applicable creditors' rights and
remedies.

                  (j)      No Conflicts. The execution, delivery and performance
by such Buyer of this Agreement and the Registration Rights Agreement and the
consummation by such Buyer of the transactions contemplated hereby and thereby
will not (i) result in a violation of the organizational documents of such Buyer
or (ii) conflict with, or constitute a default (or an event which with notice or
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lapse of time or both would become a default) under, or give to others any
rights of termination, amendment, acceleration or cancellation of, any
agreement, indenture or instrument to which such Buyer is a party, or (iii)
result in a violation of any law, rule, regulation, order, judgment or decree
(including federal and state securities laws) applicable to such Buyer, except
in the case of clauses (ii) and (iii) above, for such conflicts, defaults,
rights or violations which would not, individually or in the aggregate,
reasonably be expected to have a material adverse effect on the ability of such
Buyer to perform its obligations hereunder.

                  (k)      Residency. Such Buyer is a resident of that
jurisdiction specified below its address on the Schedule of Buyers.

         3.       REPRESENTATIONS AND WARRANTIES OF THE COMPANY.
                  ---------------------------------------------

                  The Company represents and warrants to each of the Buyers
that:

                  (a)      Organization and Qualification. The Company and its
"Subsidiaries" (which for purposes of this Agreement means any entity in which
the Company, directly or indirectly, owns capital stock or holds an equity or
similar interest) are corporations duly organized and validly existing in good
standing under the laws of the jurisdiction in which they are incorporated, and
have the requisite corporate power and authorization to own their properties and
to carry on their business as now being conducted. Each of the Company and its
Subsidiaries is duly qualified as a foreign corporation to do business and is in
good standing in every jurisdiction in which its ownership of property or the
nature of the business conducted by it makes such qualification necessary,
except to the extent that the failure to be so qualified or be in good standing
would not have a Material Adverse Effect. As used in this Agreement, "Material
Adverse Effect" means any material adverse effect on the business, properties,
assets, operations, results of operations, condition (financial or otherwise) or
prospects of the Company and its Subsidiaries, taken as a whole, or on the
transactions contemplated hereby and the other Transaction Documents or by the
agreements and instruments to be entered into in connection herewith or
therewith, or on the authority or ability of the Company to perform its
obligations under the Transaction Documents (as defined below). The Company has
no Subsidiaries except as set forth on Schedule 3(a).

                  (b)      Authorization; Enforcement; Validity. The Company has
the requisite corporate power and authority to enter into and perform its
obligations under this Agreement, the Warrant, the Registration Rights
Agreement, the Irrevocable Transfer Agent Instructions (as defined in Section
5(b)) and each of the other agreements entered into by the parties hereto in
connection with the transactions contemplated by this Agreement (collectively,
the "Transaction Documents") and to issue the Securities in accordance with the
terms hereof and thereof. The execution and delivery of the Transaction
Documents by the Company and the consummation by the Company of the transactions
contemplated hereby and thereby, including, without limitation, the issuance of
the Common Shares, the Warrant and the reservation for issuance and the issuance
of the Warrant Shares issuable upon exercise thereof, have been duly authorized
by the Company's Board of Directors and no further consent or authorization is
required by the Company, its Board of Directors or its stockholders. This
Agreement and the other Transaction Documents of even date herewith have been
duly executed and delivered by the Company, and constitute the legal, valid and
binding obligations of the Company enforceable against the Company in accordance
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with their respective terms, except as such enforceability may be limited by
general principles of equity or applicable bankruptcy, insolvency,
reorganization, moratorium, liquidation or similar laws relating to, or
affecting generally, the enforcement of applicable creditors' rights and
remedies. As of the Closing, the Transaction Documents dated after the date
hereof and required to have been executed and delivered shall have been duly
executed and delivered by the Company, and shall constitute the legal, valid and
binding obligations of the Company enforceable against the Company in accordance
with their respective terms, except as such enforceability may be limited by
general principles of equity or applicable bankruptcy, insolvency,
reorganization, moratorium, liquidation or similar laws relating to, or
affecting generally, the enforcement of applicable creditor's rights and
remedies.

                  (c)      Issuance of Securities. The Units are duly authorized
and, upon issuance in accordance with the terms hereof, shall be free from all
taxes, liens and charges with respect to the issue thereof. As of the Closing, a
number of shares of Common Stock shall have been duly authorized and reserved
for issuance which equals the number of shares of Common Stock issuable upon
exercise of the Warrants to be issued at the Closing. Upon exercise of the
Warrants, the Warrant Shares will be validly issued, fully paid and
nonassessable and free from all taxes, liens and charges with respect to the
issue thereof, with the holders being entitled to all rights accorded to a
holder of Common Stock. The issuance by the Company of the Securities is exempt
from registration under the 1933 Act.

                  (d)      No Conflicts. The execution, delivery and performance
of the Transaction Documents by the Company and the consummation by the Company
of the transactions contemplated hereby and thereby will not (i) result in a
violation of the Articles of Incorporation, any certificate of designations,
preferences and rights of any outstanding series of preferred stock or bylaws of
the Company or any of its Subsidiaries or (ii) conflict with, or constitute a
default (or an event which with notice or lapse of time or both would become a
default) under, or give to others any rights of termination, amendment,
acceleration or cancellation of, material agreement, indenture or instrument to
which the Company or any of its Subsidiaries is a party, or (iii) result in a
violation of any law, rule, regulation, order, judgment or decree (including
federal and state securities laws and regulations and the rules and regulations
of The Nasdaq OTC Bulletin Board (the "Principal Market")) applicable to the
Company or any of its Subsidiaries or by which any property or asset of the
Company or any of its Subsidiaries is bound or affected.

                  (e)      Consents. Except as disclosed in Schedule 3(e), the
Company is not required to obtain any consent, authorization or order of, or
make any filing or registration with, any court, governmental agency or any
regulatory or self-regulatory agency or any other Person in order for it to
execute, deliver or perform any of its obligations under or contemplated by the
Transaction Documents, in each case in accordance with the terms hereof or
thereof. All consents, authorizations, orders, filings and registrations which
the Company is required to obtain pursuant to the preceding sentence have been
obtained or effected on or prior to the Closing Date, and the Company and its
Subsidiaries are unaware of any facts or circumstances which might prevent the
Company from obtaining or effecting any of the registration, application or
filings pursuant to the preceding sentence. The Company is not in violation of
the listing requirements of the Principal Market and has no knowledge of any
facts which would reasonably lead to delisting or suspension of the Common Stock
in the foreseeable future.

                                       6

                  (f)      Acknowledgment Regarding Buyer's Purchase of
Securities. The Company acknowledges and agrees that each Buyer is acting solely
in the capacity of arm's length purchaser with respect to the Transaction
Documents and the transactions contemplated hereby and thereby and that to the
Company's knowledge no Buyer is (i) an officer or director of the Company, (ii)
an "affiliate" of the Company (as defined in Rule 144) or (iii) a "beneficial
owner" of more than 10% of the Common Stock (as defined for purposes of Rule
13d-3 of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended (the "1934 Act")). The
Company further acknowledges that no Buyer is acting as a financial advisor or
fiduciary of the Company (or in any similar capacity) with respect to the
Transaction Documents and the transactions contemplated hereby and thereby, and
any advice given by a Buyer or any of its representatives or agents in
connection with the Transaction Documents and the transactions contemplated



hereby and thereby is merely incidental to such Buyer's purchase of the
Securities. The Company further represents to each Buyer that the Company's
decision to enter into the Transaction Documents has been based solely on the
independent evaluation by the Company and its representatives.

                  (g)      No General Solicitation; Placement Agent's Fees.
Neither the Company, nor any of its affiliates, nor any Person acting on its or
their behalf, has engaged in any form of general solicitation or general
advertising (within the meaning of Regulation D) in connection with the offer or
sale of the Securities. The Company shall be responsible for the payment of any
placement agent's fees, financial advisory fees, or brokers' commissions (other
than for persons engaged by any Buyer or its investment advisor) relating to or
arising out of the transactions contemplated hereby. The Company shall pay, and
hold each Buyer harmless against, any liability, loss or expense (including,
without limitation, attorney's fees and out-of-pocket expenses) arising in
connection with any such claim. The Company acknowledges that it has engaged
Avondale Partners, LLC and Sprott Securities (USA) Limited as placement agents
(the "Agents") in connection with the sale of the Units. Other than the Agents,
the Company has not engaged any placement agent or other agent in connection
with the sale of the Units.

                  (h)      No Integrated Offering. None of the Company, its
Subsidiaries, any of their affiliates, and any Person acting on their behalf
has, directly or indirectly, made any offers or sales of any security or
solicited any offers to buy any security, under circumstances that would require
registration of any of the Securities under the 1933 Act or cause this offering
of the Securities to be integrated with prior offerings by the Company for
purposes of the 1933 Act or any applicable stockholder approval provisions,
including, without limitation, under the rules and regulations of any exchange
or automated quotation system on which any of the securities of the Company are
listed or designated. None of the Company, its Subsidiaries, their affiliates
and any Person acting on their behalf will take any action or steps referred to
in the preceding sentence that would require registration of any of the
Securities under the 1933 Act or cause the offering of the Securities to be
integrated with other offerings.

                  (i)      SEC Documents; Financial Statements. Since December
31, 2003, the Company has filed all reports, schedules, forms, statements and
other documents required to be filed by it with the SEC pursuant to the
reporting requirements of the 1934 Act (all of the foregoing filed prior to the
date hereof, or in connection with any Closing subsequent to the date hereof,
filed prior to the date of such Closing, and all exhibits included therein and
financial statements and schedules thereto and documents incorporated by
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reference therein being hereinafter referred to as the "SEC Documents"). The
Company has delivered to the Buyers or their respective representatives true,
correct and complete copies of the SEC Documents not available on the EDGAR
system. As of their respective dates, the SEC Documents complied in all material
respects with the requirements of the 1934 Act and the rules and regulations of
the SEC promulgated thereunder applicable to the SEC Documents, and none of the
SEC Documents, at the time they were filed with the SEC, contained any untrue
statement of a material fact or omitted to state a material fact required to be
stated therein or necessary in order to make the statements therein, in the
light of the circumstances under which they were made, not misleading. As of
their respective dates, the financial statements of the Company included in the
SEC Documents complied as to form in all material respects with applicable
accounting requirements and the published rules and regulations of the SEC with
respect thereto. Such financial statements have been prepared in accordance with
generally accepted accounting principles, consistently applied, during the
periods involved (except (i) as may be otherwise indicated in such financial
statements or the notes thereto, or (ii) in the case of unaudited interim
statements, to the extent they may exclude footnotes or may be condensed or
summary statements) and fairly present in all material respects the financial
position of the Company as of the dates thereof and the results of its
operations and cash flows for the periods then ended (subject, in the case of
unaudited statements, to normal year-end audit adjustments). No other
information provided by or on behalf of the Company to the Buyers which is not
included in the SEC Documents, including, without limitation, information
referred to in Section 2(d) of this Agreement, contains any untrue statement of
a material fact or omits to state any material fact necessary in order to make
the statements therein, in the light of the circumstance under which they are or



were made, not misleading.

                  (j)      Absence of Certain Changes. Except as disclosed in
Schedule 3(j), since December 31, 2003, there has been no material adverse
change and no material adverse development in the business, properties,
operations, condition (financial or otherwise), results of operations or
prospects of the Company or its Subsidiaries. Since December 31, 2003, the
Company has not (i) declared or paid any dividends, (ii) sold any assets,
individually or in the aggregate, in excess of $250,000 outside of the ordinary
course of business or (iii) had capital expenditures, individually or in the
aggregate, in excess of $250,000. The Company has not taken any steps to seek
protection pursuant to any bankruptcy law nor does the Company have any
knowledge or reason to believe that its creditors intend to initiate involuntary
bankruptcy proceedings or any actual knowledge of any fact which would
reasonably lead a creditor to do so. The Company is not as of the date hereof,
and after giving effect to the transactions contemplated hereby to occur at each
Closing will not be, Insolvent (as defined below). For purposes of this Section
3(j), "Insolvent" means (i) the present fair saleable value of the Company's
assets is less than the amount required to pay the Company's total Indebtedness
(as defined in Section 3(q)), (ii) the Company is unable to pay its debts and
liabilities, subordinated, contingent or otherwise, as such debts and
liabilities become absolute and matured, (iii) the Company intends to incur or
believes that it will incur debts that would be beyond its ability to pay as
such debts mature or (iv) the Company has unreasonably small capital with which
to conduct the business in which it is engaged as such business is now conducted
and is proposed to be conducted.

                  (k)      No Undisclosed Events, Liabilities, Developments or
Circumstances. No event, liability, development or circumstance has occurred or
exists, or is contemplated to occur with respect to the Company or its
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Subsidiaries or their respective business, properties, prospects, operations or
financial condition, that would be required to be disclosed by the Company under
applicable securities laws on a registration statement on Form S-1 filed with
the SEC relating to an issuance and sale by the Company of its Common Stock and
which has not been publicly announced.

                  (l)      Conduct of Business; Regulatory Permits. Neither the
Company nor its Subsidiaries is in violation of any term of or in default under
its Articles of Incorporation, any Certificate of Designations, Preferences and
Rights of any outstanding series of preferred stock of the Company or Bylaws or
their organizational charter or bylaws, respectively. Except as disclosed in
Schedule 3(l), neither the Company nor any of its Subsidiaries is in violation
of any judgment, decree or order or any statute, ordinance, rule or regulation
applicable to the Company or its Subsidiaries, and neither the Company nor any
of its Subsidiaries will conduct its business in violation of any of the
foregoing, except for possible violations which would not, individually or in
the aggregate, have a Material Adverse Effect. The Company and its Subsidiaries
possess all certificates, authorizations and permits issued by the appropriate
federal, state or foreign regulatory authorities necessary to conduct their
respective businesses, except where the failure to possess such certificates,
authorizations or permits would not have, individually or in the aggregate, a
Material Adverse Effect, and neither the Company nor any such Subsidiary has
received any notice of proceedings relating to the revocation or modification of
any such certificate, authorization or permit.

                  (m)      Foreign Corrupt Practices. Neither the Company, nor
any of its Subsidiaries, nor any director, officer, agent, employee or other
Person acting on behalf of the Company or any of its Subsidiaries has, in the
course of its actions for, or on behalf of, the Company (i) used any corporate
funds for any unlawful contribution, gift, entertainment or other unlawful
expenses relating to political activity; (ii) made any direct or indirect
unlawful payment to any foreign or domestic government official or employee from
corporate funds; (iii) violated or is in violation of any provision of the U.S.
Foreign Corrupt Practices Act of 1977, as amended; or (iv) made any unlawful
bribe, rebate, payoff, influence payment, kickback or other unlawful payment to
any foreign or domestic government official or employee.

                  (n)      Sarbanes-Oxley Act. The Company is in compliance with
any and all applicable requirements of the Sarbanes-Oxley Act of 2002 that are
effective as of the date hereof, and any and all applicable rules and



regulations promulgated by the SEC thereunder that are effective as of the date
hereof, except where such noncompliance would not have, individually or in the
aggregate, a Material Adverse Effect.

                  (o)      Transactions With Affiliates. Except as set forth on
Schedule 3(o) and in the SEC Documents filed at least ten days prior to the date
hereof and other than the grant of stock options disclosed on Schedule 3(p),
none of the officers, directors or employees of the Company is presently a party
to any transaction with the Company or any of its Subsidiaries (other than for
ordinary course services as employees, officers or directors), including any
contract, agreement or other arrangement providing for the furnishing of
services to or by, providing for rental of real or personal property to or from,
or otherwise requiring payments to or from any such officer, director or
employee or, to the knowledge of the Company, any corporation, partnership,
trust or other entity in which any such officer, director, or employee has a
substantial interest or is an officer, director, trustee or partner.
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                  (p)      Equity Capitalization. As of the date hereof, the
authorized capital stock of the Company consists of (x) 500,000,000 shares of
Common Stock, of which as of the date hereof, 5,449,869 are issued and
outstanding, 1,225,000 shares are reserved for issuance pursuant to the
Company's stock option and purchase plans and 1,200,000 shares are reserved for
issuance pursuant to securities (other than the Warrants) exercisable or
exchangeable for, or convertible into, shares of Common Stock, and (y) 1,500,000
shares of preferred stock, of which as of the date hereof, none are issued and
outstanding. All of such outstanding shares have been, or upon issuance will be,
validly issued and are fully paid and nonassessable. Except as disclosed in
Schedule 3(p): (i) no shares of the Company's capital stock are subject to
preemptive rights or any other similar rights or any liens or encumbrances
suffered or permitted by the Company; (ii) there are no outstanding options,
warrants, scrip, rights to subscribe to, calls or commitments of any character
whatsoever relating to, or securities or rights convertible into, or exercisable
or exchangeable for, any shares of capital stock of the Company or any of its
Subsidiaries, or contracts, commitments, understandings or arrangements by which
the Company or any of its Subsidiaries is or may become bound to issue
additional shares of capital stock of the Company or any of its Subsidiaries or
options, warrants, scrip, rights to subscribe to, calls or commitments of any
character whatsoever relating to, or securities or rights convertible into, or
exercisable or exchangeable for, any shares of capital stock of the Company or
any of its Subsidiaries; (iii) there are no outstanding debt securities, notes,
credit agreements, credit facilities or other agreements, documents or
instruments evidencing Indebtedness of the Company or any of its Subsidiaries or
by which the Company or any of its Subsidiaries is or may become bound; (iv)
there are no financing statements securing obligations in any material amounts,
either singly or in the aggregate, filed in connection with the Company; (v)
there are no agreements or arrangements under which the Company or any of its
Subsidiaries is obligated to register the sale of any of their securities under
the 1933 Act (except the Registration Rights Agreement); (vi) there are no
outstanding securities or instruments of the Company or any of its Subsidiaries
which contain any redemption or similar provisions, and there are no contracts,
commitments, understandings or arrangements by which the Company or any of its
Subsidiaries is or may become bound to redeem a security of the Company or any
of its Subsidiaries; (vii) there are no securities or instruments containing
anti-dilution or similar provisions that will be triggered by the issuance of
the Securities; (viii) the Company does not have any stock appreciation rights
or "phantom stock" plans or agreements or any similar plan or agreement; and
(ix) the Company and its Subsidiaries have no liabilities or obligations
required to be disclosed in the SEC Documents but not so disclosed in the SEC
Documents, other than those incurred in the ordinary course of the Company's or
its Subsidiaries' respective businesses and which, individually or in the
aggregate, do not or would not have a Material Adverse Effect. The Company has
furnished to the Buyer true, correct and complete copies of the Company's
Articles of Incorporation, as amended and as in effect on the date hereof (the
"Articles of Incorporation"), and the Company's Bylaws, as amended and as in
effect on the date hereof (the "Bylaws"), and the terms of all securities
convertible into, or exercisable or exchangeable for, Common Stock and the
material rights of the holders thereof in respect thereto.

                  (q)      Indebtedness and Other Contracts. Except as disclosed
in Schedule 3(q), neither the Company nor any of its Subsidiaries (i) has any
outstanding Indebtedness, (ii) is a party to any contract, agreement or



instrument, the violation of which, or default under which, by the other
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party(ies) to such contract, agreement or instrument would result in a Material
Adverse Effect, (iii) is in violation of any term of or in default under any
contract, agreement or instrument relating to any Indebtedness, except where
such violations and defaults would not result, individually or in the aggregate,
in a Material Adverse Effect, or (iv) is a party to any contract, agreement or
instrument relating to any Indebtedness, the performance of which, in the
judgment of the Company's officers, has or is expected to have a Material
Adverse Effect. Schedule 3(q) provides a detailed description of the material
terms of any such outstanding Indebtedness. For purposes of this Agreement: (x)
"Indebtedness" of any Person means, without duplication (A) all indebtedness for
borrowed money, (B) all obligations issued, undertaken or assumed as the
deferred purchase price of property or services (other than trade payables
entered into in the ordinary course of business), (C) all reimbursement or
payment obligations with respect to letters of credit, surety bonds and other
similar instruments, (D) all obligations evidenced by notes, bonds, debentures
or similar instruments, including obligations so evidenced incurred in
connection with the acquisition of property, assets or businesses, (E) all
indebtedness created or arising under any conditional sale or other title
retention agreement, or incurred as financing, in either case with respect to
any property or assets acquired with the proceeds of such indebtedness (even
though the rights and remedies of the seller or bank under such agreement in the
event of default are limited to repossession or sale of such property), (F) all
monetary obligations under any leasing or similar arrangement which, in
connection with generally accepted accounting principles, consistently applied
for the periods covered thereby, is classified as a capital lease, (G) all
indebtedness referred to in clauses (A) through (F) above secured by (or for
which the holder of such Indebtedness has an existing right, contingent or
otherwise, to be secured by) any mortgage, lien, pledge, charge, security
interest or other encumbrance upon or in any property or assets (including
accounts and contract rights) owned by any Person, even though the Person which
owns such assets or property has not assumed or become liable for the payment of
such indebtedness, and (H) all Contingent Obligations in respect of indebtedness
or obligations of others of the kinds referred to in clauses (A) through (G)
above; (y) "Contingent Obligation" means, as to any Person, any direct or
indirect liability, contingent or otherwise, of that Person with respect to any
indebtedness, lease, dividend or other obligation of another Person if the
primary purpose or intent of the Person incurring such liability, or the primary
effect thereof, is to provide assurance to the obligee of such liability that
such liability will be paid or discharged, or that any agreements relating
thereto will be complied with, or that the holders of such liability will be
protected (in whole or in part) against loss with respect thereto; and (z)
"Person" means an individual, a limited liability company, a partnership, a
joint venture, a corporation, a trust, an unincorporated organization and a
government or any department or agency thereof.

                  (r)      Absence of Litigation. Except for the pending
investigation by The Nasdaq Stock Market in connection with the Company's
listing application, there is no action, suit, proceeding, inquiry or
investigation before or by the Principal Market, any court, public board,
government agency, self-regulatory organization or body pending or, to the
knowledge of the Company, threatened against or affecting the Company, the
Common Stock or any of the Company's Subsidiaries or any of the Company's or the
Company's Subsidiaries' officers or directors in their capacities as such,
except as set forth in Schedule 3(r).

                  (s)      Title. The Company and its Subsidiaries have good and
marketable title in fee simple to all real property and good and marketable
title to all personal property owned by them which is material to the business
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of the Company and its Subsidiaries, in each case free and clear of all liens,
encumbrances and defects except such as are described in Schedule 3(s) or such
as do not materially affect the value of such property and do not interfere with
the use made and proposed to be made of such property by the Company and any of
its Subsidiaries. Any real property and facilities held under lease by the
Company and any of its Subsidiaries are held by them under valid, subsisting and
enforceable leases with such exceptions as are not material and do not interfere
with the use made and proposed to be made of such property and buildings by the



Company and its Subsidiaries.

                  (t)      Intellectual Property Rights. Except as set forth in
Schedule 3(t), the Company and its Subsidiaries own or possess adequate rights
or licenses to use all trademarks, trade names, service marks, service mark
registrations, service names, patents, patent rights, copyrights, inventions,
licenses, approvals, governmental authorizations, trade secrets and other
intellectual property rights ("Intellectual Property Rights") necessary to
conduct their respective businesses as now conducted. Except as set forth in
Schedule 3(t), none of the Company's Intellectual Property Rights have expired
or terminated, or are expected to expire or terminate, within three years from
the date of this Agreement. The Company does not have any knowledge of any
infringement by the Company or its Subsidiaries of Intellectual Property Rights
of others. Except as set forth in Schedule 3(t), there is no claim, action or
proceeding being made or brought, or to the knowledge of the Company, being
threatened, against the Company or its Subsidiaries regarding its Intellectual
Property Rights. The Company is unaware of any facts or circumstances which
might give rise to any of the foregoing infringements or claims, actions or
proceedings. The Company and its Subsidiaries have taken reasonable security
measures to protect the secrecy, confidentiality and value of all of their
intellectual properties.

                  (u)      Environmental Laws. The Company and its Subsidiaries
(i) are in compliance with any and all Environmental Laws (as hereinafter
defined), (ii) have received all permits, licenses or other approvals required
of them under applicable Environmental Laws to conduct their respective
businesses and (iii) are in compliance with all terms and conditions of any such
permit, license or approval where, in each of the foregoing clauses (i), (ii)
and (iii), the failure to so comply could be reasonably expected to have,
individually or in the aggregate, a Material Adverse Effect. The term
"Environmental Laws" means all federal, state, local or foreign laws relating to
pollution or protection of human health or the environment (including, without
limitation, ambient air, surface water, groundwater, land surface or subsurface
strata), including, without limitation, laws relating to emissions, discharges,
releases or threatened releases of chemicals, pollutants, contaminants, or toxic
or hazardous substances or wastes (collectively, "Hazardous Materials") into the
environment, or otherwise relating to the manufacture, processing, distribution,
use, treatment, storage, disposal, transport or handling of Hazardous Materials,
as well as all authorizations, codes, decrees, demands or demand letters,
injunctions, judgments, licenses, notices or notice letters, orders, permits,
plans or regulations issued, entered, promulgated or approved thereunder.

                  (v)      Subsidiary Rights. The Company or one of its
Subsidiaries has the unrestricted right to vote, and (subject to limitations
imposed by applicable law) to receive dividends and distributions on, all
capital securities of its material Subsidiaries as owned by the Company or such
Subsidiary.
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                  (w)      Tax Status. The Company and each of its Subsidiaries
(i) has made or filed all federal and state income and all other tax returns,
reports and declarations required by any jurisdiction to which it is subject,
(ii) has paid all taxes and other governmental assessments and charges that are
material in amount, shown or determined to be due on such returns, reports and
declarations, except those being contested in good faith and (iii) has set aside
on its books provision reasonably adequate for the payment of all taxes for
periods subsequent to the periods to which such returns, reports or declarations
apply. There are no unpaid taxes in any material amount claimed to be due by the
taxing authority of any jurisdiction, and the officers of the Company know of no
basis for any such claim.

                  (x)      Internal Accounting and Disclosure Controls. The
Company and each of its Subsidiaries maintain a system of internal accounting
controls sufficient to provide reasonable assurance that (i) transactions are
executed in accordance with management's general or specific authorizations,
(ii) transactions are recorded as necessary to permit preparation of financial
statements in conformity with generally accepted accounting principles and to
maintain asset and liability accountability, (iii) access to assets or
incurrence of liabilities is permitted only in accordance with management's
general or specific authorization and (iv) the recorded accountability for
assets and liabilities is compared with the existing assets and liabilities at
reasonable intervals and appropriate action is taken with respect to any



difference. The Company maintains disclosure controls and procedures (as such
term is defined in Rule 13a-14 under the 1934 Act) that are effective in
ensuring that information required to be disclosed by the Company in the reports
that it files or submits under the 1934 Act is recorded, processed, summarized
and reported, within the time periods specified in the rules and forms of the
SEC, including, without limitation, controls and procedures designed to ensure
that information required to be disclosed by the Company in the reports that it
files or submits under the 1934 Act is accumulated and communicated to the
Company's management, including its principal executive officer or officers and
its principal financial officer or officers, as appropriate, to allow timely
decisions regarding required disclosure.

         4.       COVENANTS.
                  ---------

                  (a)      Best Efforts. Each party shall use its best efforts
timely to satisfy each of the conditions to be satisfied by it as provided in
Sections 6 and 7 of this Agreement.

                  (b)      Form D and Blue Sky. The Company agrees to file a
Form D with respect to the Securities as required under Regulation D. The
Company, on or before the Closing Date, shall take such action as the Company
shall reasonably determine is necessary in order to obtain an exemption for or
to qualify the Units for sale to the Buyers at the Closing pursuant to this
Agreement under applicable securities or "Blue Sky" laws of the states of the
United States (or to obtain an exemption from such qualification), and shall
provide evidence of any such action so taken to the Buyers on or prior to the
Closing Date. The Company shall make all filings and reports relating to the
offer and sale of the Securities required under applicable securities or "Blue
Sky" laws of the states of the United States following the Closing Date.

                  (c)      Reporting Status. Until the date on which the
Investors (as defined in the Registration Rights Agreement) shall have sold all
the Warrant Shares and none of the Warrants is outstanding (the "Reporting
Period"), the Company shall file all reports required to be filed with the SEC
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pursuant to the 1934 Act, and the Company shall not terminate its status as an
issuer required to file reports under the 1934 Act even if the 1934 Act or the
rules and regulations thereunder would otherwise permit such termination.

                  (d)      Use of Proceeds. The Company will use the proceeds
from the sale of the Securities for working capital purposes and not for the (i)
repayment of any outstanding Indebtedness of the Company or any of its
Subsidiaries or (ii) redemption or repurchase of any of its equity securities.

                  (e)      Financial Information. The Company agrees to send the
following to each Investor during the Reporting Period unless the following are
filed with the SEC through EDGAR and are available to the public through the
EDGAR system, within one (1) Business Day after the filing thereof with the SEC,
a copy of its Annual Reports on Form 10-K or on Form 10-KSB, as applicable, its
Quarterly Reports on Form 10-Q or Form 10-QSB, as applicable, any Current
Reports on Form 8-K and any registration statements (other than on Form S-8) or
amendments filed pursuant to the 1933 Act.

                  (f)      Listing. The Company shall promptly secure the
listing of all of the Registrable Securities (as defined in the Registration
Rights Agreement) upon the primary national securities exchange and automated
quotation system, if any, upon which shares of Common Stock are then listed
(subject to official notice of issuance) and shall maintain, so long as any
other shares of Common Stock shall be so listed, such listing of all Registrable
Securities from time to time issuable under the terms of the Transaction
Documents. The Company shall pay all fees and expenses in connection with
satisfying its obligations under this Section 4(f).

                  (g)      Fees. The Company shall be responsible for the
payment of any placement agent's fees, financial advisory fees, or broker's
commissions (other than for Persons engaged by any Buyer) relating to or arising
out of the transactions contemplated hereby, including, without limitation, any
fees or commissions payable to the Agent. The Company shall pay, and hold each
Buyer harmless against, any liability, loss or expense (including, without
limitation, reasonable attorney's fees and out-of-pocket expenses) arising in



connection with any claim relating to any such payment. Except as otherwise set
forth in this Agreement or in the Transaction Documents, each party to this
Agreement shall bear its own expenses in connection with the sale of the
Securities to the Buyers.

                  (h)      Pledge of Securities. The Company acknowledges and
agrees that the Securities may be pledged by an Investor (as defined in the
Registration Rights Agreement) in connection with a bona fide margin agreement
or other loan or financing arrangement that is secured by the Securities. The
pledge of Securities shall not be deemed to be a transfer, sale or assignment of
the Securities hereunder, and each Investor effecting a pledge of Securities
shall be required to provide the Company with any notice thereof or otherwise
make any delivery to the Company pursuant to this Agreement or any other
Transaction Document, including, without limitation, Section 2(g) hereof;
provided that an Investor and its pledgee shall be required to comply with the
provisions of Section 2(g) hereof in order to effect a sale, transfer or
assignment of Securities to such pledgee. The Company hereby agrees to execute
and deliver such documentation as a pledgee of the Securities may reasonably
request in connection with a pledge of the Securities to such pledgee by an
Investor.
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                  (i)      Disclosure of Transactions and Other Material
Information. On or before 8:30 a.m., New York Time, on the fourth Business Day
following the Closing Date, the Company shall file a Current Report on Form 8-K
describing the terms of the transactions contemplated by the Transaction
Documents in the form required by the 1934 Act, and attaching the material
Transaction Documents (including, without limitation, this Agreement, the form
of each of the Warrants, and the Registration Rights Agreement) as exhibits to
such filing (including all attachments, the "8-K Filing"). From and after the
filing of the 8-K Filing with the SEC, no Buyer shall be in possession of any
material, nonpublic information received from the Company, any of its
Subsidiaries or any of its respective officers, directors, employees or agents.

                  (j)      Reservation of Shares. The Company shall take all
action necessary to at all times have authorized, and reserved for the purpose
of issuance, the number of shares of Common Stock issuable upon exercise of the
Warrants.

                  (k)      Conduct of Business. The business of the Company and
its Subsidiaries shall not be conducted in violation of any law, ordinance or
regulation of any governmental entity, except where such violations would not
result, either individually or in the aggregate, in a Material Adverse Effect.

         5.       REGISTER; TRANSFER AGENT INSTRUCTIONS.
                  -------------------------------------

                  (a)      Register. The Company shall maintain at its principal
executive offices (or such other office or agency of the Company as it may
designate by notice to each holder of Units), a register for the Units, in which
the Company shall record the name and address of the Person in whose name the
Units have been issued (including the name and address of each transferee), the
number of Common Shares and Warrants held by such Person and the number of
Warrant Shares issuable upon exercise of the Warrants held by such Person. The
Company shall keep the register open and available at all times during business
hours for inspection of any Buyer or its legal representatives.

                  (b)      Transfer Agent Instructions. The Company shall issue
irrevocable instructions to its transfer agent, and any subsequent transfer
agent, to issue certificates or credit shares to the applicable balance accounts
at The Depository Trust Company ("DTC"), registered in the name of each Buyer or
its respective nominee(s), for the Warrant Shares in such amounts as specified
from time to time by each Buyer to the Company upon exercise of the Warrants in
the form of Exhibit C attached hereto (the "Irrevocable Transfer Agent
Instructions"). The Company represents and warrants that no instruction other
than the Irrevocable Transfer Agent Instructions referred to in this Section
5(b), and stop transfer instructions to give effect to Section 2(h) hereof, will
be given by the Company to its transfer agent with respect to the Securities,
and that the Securities shall otherwise be freely transferable on the books and
records of the Company as and to the extent provided in this Agreement and the
other Transaction Documents. If a Buyer effects a sale, assignment or transfer
of the Securities in accordance with Section 2(g), the Company shall permit the



transfer and shall promptly instruct its transfer agent to issue one or more
certificates or credit shares to the applicable balance accounts at DTC in such
name and in such denominations as specified by such Buyer to effect such sale,
transfer or assignment. In the event that such sale, assignment or transfer
involves Common Shares or Warrant Shares sold, assigned or transferred pursuant
to an effective registration statement or pursuant to Rule 144, the transfer
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agent shall issue such shares to the Buyer, assignee or transferee, as the case
may be, without any restrictive legend. The Company acknowledges that a breach
by it of its obligations hereunder will cause irreparable harm to a Buyer.
Accordingly, the Company acknowledges that the remedy at law for a breach of its
obligations under this Section 5(b) will be inadequate and agrees, in the event
of a breach or threatened breach by the Company of the provisions of this
Section 5(b), that a Buyer shall be entitled, in addition to all other available
remedies, to an order and/or injunction restraining any breach and requiring
immediate issuance and transfer, without the necessity of showing economic loss
and without any bond or other security being required.

         6.       CONDITIONS TO THE COMPANY'S OBLIGATION TO SELL.
                  ----------------------------------------------

                  (a)      Closing Date. The obligation of the Company hereunder
to issue and sell the Units to each Buyer at the Closing is subject to the
satisfaction, at or before the Closing Date, of each of the following
conditions, provided that these conditions are for the Company's sole benefit
and may be waived by the Company at any time in its sole discretion by providing
each Buyer with prior written notice thereof:

                           (i)      Such Buyer shall have executed each of the
Transaction Documents to which it is a party and delivered the same to the
Company.

                           (ii)     Such Buyer and each other Buyer shall have
delivered to the Company the Purchase Price for the Units being purchased by
such Buyer and each other Buyer at the Closing by wire transfer of immediately
available funds pursuant to the wire instructions provided by the Company.

                           (iii)    The representations and warranties of such
Buyer shall be true and correct in all material respects as of the date when
made and as of the Closing Date as though made at that time (except for
representations and warranties that speak as of a specific date), and such Buyer
shall have performed, satisfied and complied in all material respects with the
covenants, agreements and conditions required by this Agreement to be performed,
satisfied or complied with by such Buyer at or prior to the Closing Date.

         7.       CONDITIONS TO EACH BUYER'S OBLIGATION TO PURCHASE.
                  -------------------------------------------------

                  (a)      Closing Date. The obligation of each Buyer hereunder
to purchase the Units at the Closing is subject to the satisfaction, at or
before the Closing Date, of each of the following conditions, provided that
these conditions are for each Buyer's sole benefit and may be waived by such
Buyer at any time in its sole discretion by providing the Company with prior
written notice thereof:

                           (i)      The Company shall have executed and
delivered to such Buyer (i) each of the Transaction Documents and (ii) the
Warrants (in such principal amounts as such Buyer shall request) being purchased
by such Buyer at the Closing pursuant to this Agreement.

                           (ii)     The Company shall have delivered to such
Buyer a copy of the Irrevocable Transfer Agent Instructions, in the form of
Exhibit C attached hereto, which instructions shall have been delivered to and
acknowledged in writing by the Company's transfer agent; provided however, that
the Company shall deliver to each Buyer the original of such Certificates
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representing the Common Shares purchased by such Buyer within four (4) business
days following the Closing Date.



                           (iii)    Such Buyer shall have received the opinion
of Brown Rudnick Berlack Israels LLP, the Company's outside counsel, dated as of
the Closing Date, in substantially the form of Exhibit D attached hereto.

                           (iv)     The Company shall have delivered to such
Buyer a certificate evidencing the incorporation and good standing of the
Company and each of its U.S. Subsidiaries in such corporation's state of
incorporation issued by the Secretary of State of such state of incorporation,
as of a date within 10 days of the Closing Date.

                           (v)      The Company shall have delivered to such
Buyer a certificate evidencing the Company's qualification as a foreign
corporation and good standing issued by the Secretary of State of the State of
Texas, as of a date within 10 days of the Closing Date.

                           (vi)     The Company shall have delivered to such
Buyer a copy of the Articles of Incorporation as certified by the Secretary of
State of the State of Florida within 10 days of the Closing Date.

                           (vii)    The Company shall have delivered to such
Buyer a certificate, executed by the Secretary of the Company and dated as of
the Closing Date, as to (i) the resolutions consistent with Section 3(b) as
adopted by the Company's Board of Directors in a form reasonably acceptable to
such Buyer (the "Resolutions"), (ii) the Articles of Incorporation and (iii) the
Bylaws, each as in effect at the Closing.

                           (viii)   The representations and warranties of the
Company shall be true and correct in all material respects as of the date when
made and as of the Closing Date as though made at that time (except for
representations and warranties that speak as of a specific date) and the Company
shall have performed, satisfied and complied in all respects with the covenants,
agreements and conditions required by the Transaction Documents to be performed,
satisfied or complied with by the Company at or prior to the Closing Date. Such
Buyer shall have received a certificate, executed by the Chief Executive Officer
of the Company, dated as of the Closing Date, to the foregoing effect and as to
such other matters as may be reasonably requested by such Buyer.

                           (ix)     The Company shall have obtained all
governmental, regulatory or third party consents and approvals, if any,
necessary for the sale of the Units.

         8.       TERMINATION. In the event that the Closing shall not have
occurred with respect to a Buyer on or before five (5) Business Days from the
date hereof due to the Company's or such Buyer's failure to satisfy the
conditions set forth in Sections 6 and 7 above (and the nonbreaching party's
failure to waive such unsatisfied condition(s)), the nonbreaching party shall
have the option to terminate this Agreement with respect to such breaching party
at the close of business on such date without liability of any party to any
other party; provided, however, this if this Agreement is terminated pursuant to
this Section 8, the Company shall remain obligated to reimburse the
non-breaching Buyers for the expenses described in Section 4(g) above.
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         9.       MISCELLANEOUS.
                  -------------

                  (a)      Governing Law; Jurisdiction; Jury Trial. All
questions concerning the construction, validity, enforcement and interpretation
of this Agreement shall be governed by the internal laws of the State of New
York, without giving effect to any choice of law or conflict of law provision or
rule (whether of the State of New York or any other jurisdictions) that would
cause the application of the laws of any jurisdictions other than the State of
New York. Each party hereby irrevocably submits to the non-exclusive
jurisdiction of the state and federal courts sitting in The City of New York,
Borough of Manhattan, for the adjudication of any dispute hereunder or in
connection herewith or with any transaction contemplated hereby or discussed
herein, and hereby irrevocably waives, and agrees not to assert in any suit,
action or proceeding, any claim that it is not personally subject to the
jurisdiction of any such court, that such suit, action or proceeding is brought
in an inconvenient forum or that the venue of such suit, action or proceeding is
improper. Each party hereby irrevocably waives personal service of process and
consents to process being served in any such suit, action or proceeding by



mailing a copy thereof to such party at the address for such notices to it under
this Agreement and agrees that such service shall constitute good and sufficient
service of process and notice thereof. Nothing contained herein shall be deemed
to limit in any way any right to serve process in any manner permitted by law.
EACH PARTY HEREBY IRREVOCABLY WAIVES ANY RIGHT IT MAY HAVE, AND AGREES NOT TO
REQUEST, A JURY TRIAL FOR THE ADJUDICATION OF ANY DISPUTE HEREUNDER OR IN
CONNECTION WITH OR ARISING OUT OF THIS AGREEMENT OR ANY TRANSACTION CONTEMPLATED
HEREBY.

                  (b)      Counterparts. This Agreement may be executed in two
or more identical counterparts, all of which shall be considered one and the
same agreement and shall become effective when counterparts have been signed by
each party and delivered to the other party; provided that a facsimile signature
shall be considered due execution and shall be binding upon the signatory
thereto with the same force and effect as if the signature were an original, not
a facsimile signature.

                  (c)      Headings. The headings of this Agreement are for
convenience of reference and shall not form part of, or affect the
interpretation of, this Agreement.

                  (d)      Severability. If any provision of this Agreement
shall be invalid or unenforceable in any jurisdiction, such invalidity or
unenforceability shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the
remainder of this Agreement in that jurisdiction or the validity or
enforceability of any provision of this Agreement in any other jurisdiction.

                  (e)      Entire Agreement; Amendments. This Agreement
supersedes all other prior oral or written agreements between the Buyers, the
Company, their affiliates and Persons acting on their behalf with respect to the
matters discussed herein, and this Agreement and the instruments referenced
herein contain the entire understanding of the parties with respect to the
matters covered herein and therein and, except as specifically set forth herein
or therein, neither the Company nor any Buyer makes any representation,
warranty, covenant or undertaking with respect to such matters. No provision of
this Agreement may be amended other than by an instrument in writing signed by
the Company and the holders of the Common Shares representing at least a
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majority of the Common Shares, or, if prior to the Closing Date, the Company and
the Buyers listed on the Schedule of Buyers as being obligated to purchase at
least a majority of the Common Shares, and any amendment to this Agreement made
in conformity with the provisions of this Section 9(e) shall be binding on all
Buyers and holders of Common Shares, as applicable. No provision hereof may be
waived other than by an instrument in writing signed by the party against whom
enforcement is sought. No such amendment shall be effective to the extent that
it applies to less than all of the holders of the Units then outstanding. No
consideration shall be offered or paid to any Person to amend or consent to a
waiver or modification of any provision of any of the Transaction Documents
unless the same consideration also is offered to all of the parties to the
Transaction Documents, or holders of Units, as the case may be. The Company has
not, directly or indirectly, made any agreements with any Buyers relating to the
terms or conditions of the transactions contemplated by the Transaction
Documents except as set forth in the Transaction Documents.

                  (f)      Notices. Any notices, consents, waivers or other
communications required or permitted to be given under the terms of this
Agreement must be in writing and will be deemed to have been delivered: (i) upon
receipt, when delivered personally; (ii) upon receipt, when sent by facsimile
(provided confirmation of transmission is mechanically or electronically
generated and kept on file by the sending party); or (iii) one Business Day
after deposit with an overnight courier service, in each case properly addressed
to the party to receive the same. The addresses and facsimile numbers for such
communications shall be:

         If to the Company:

                  Natural Health Trends Corp.
                  12901 Hutton Drive
                  Dallas, Texas  75234
                  Telephone:    (972) 241-6525
                  Facsimile:    (972) 243-5430



                  Attention:    Chief Financial Officer

                  with a copy to:

                  Brown Rudnick Berlack Israels LLP
                  120 West 45th Street
                  New York, New York  10036
                  Telephone:    (212) 209-4812
                  Facsimile:    (212) 704-0196
                  Attention:    Alan N. Forman, Esq.
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         If to the Transfer Agent:

                  Continental Stock Transfer and Trust Company
                  17 Battery Place
                  New York, NY 10004
                  Telephone:    (212) 509-4000
                  Facsimile:    (212) 516-7616
                  Attention:    Roger Bernhammer

If to a Buyer, to its address and facsimile number set forth on the Schedule of
Buyers, with copies to such Buyer's representatives as set forth on the Schedule
of Buyers, or to such other address and/or facsimile number and/or to the
attention of such other Person as the recipient party has specified by written
notice given to each other party five (5) days prior to the effectiveness of
such change. Written confirmation of receipt (A) given by the recipient of such
notice, consent, waiver or other communication, (B) mechanically or
electronically generated by the sender's facsimile machine containing the time,
date, recipient facsimile number and an image of the first page of such
transmission or (C) provided by an overnight courier service shall be rebuttable
evidence of personal service, receipt by facsimile or receipt from an overnight
courier service in accordance with clause (i), (ii) or (iii) above,
respectively.

                  (g)      Successors and Assigns. This Agreement shall be
binding upon and inure to the benefit of the parties and their respective
successors and assigns, including any purchasers of the Common Shares or
Warrants. The Company shall not assign this Agreement or any rights or
obligations hereunder without the prior written consent of the holders of a
majority of the Units. A Buyer may not assign some or all of its rights
hereunder without the prior written consent of the Company.

                  (h)      No Third Party Beneficiaries. This Agreement is
intended for the benefit of the parties hereto and their respective permitted
successors and assigns, and is not for the benefit of, nor may any provision
hereof be enforced by, any other Person.

                  (i)      Survival. Unless this Agreement is terminated under
Section 8, the representations and warranties of the Company and the Buyers
contained in Sections 2 and 3 and the agreements and covenants set forth in
Sections 4, 5 and 9 shall survive each Closing. Each Buyer shall be responsible
only for its own representations, warranties, agreements and covenants
hereunder.

                  (j)      Further Assurances. Each party shall do and perform,
or cause to be done and performed, all such further acts and things, and shall
execute and deliver all such other agreements, certificates, instruments and
documents, as any other party may reasonably request in order to carry out the
intent and accomplish the purposes of this Agreement and the consummation of the
transactions contemplated hereby.

                  (k)      Indemnification. In consideration of each Buyer's
execution and delivery of the Transaction Documents and acquiring the Securities
thereunder and in addition to all of the Company's other obligations under the
Transaction Documents, the Company shall defend, protect, indemnify and hold
harmless each Buyer and each other holder of the Securities and all of their
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stockholders, partners, members, officers, directors, employees and direct or
indirect investors and any of the foregoing Persons' agents or other



representatives (including, without limitation, those retained in connection
with the transactions contemplated by this Agreement) (collectively, the
"Indemnitees") from and against any and all actions, causes of action, suits,
claims, losses, costs, penalties, fees, liabilities and damages, and
out-of-pocket expenses in connection therewith (irrespective of whether any such
Indemnitee is a party to the action for which indemnification hereunder is
sought), and including reasonable attorneys' fees and disbursements (the
"Indemnified Liabilities"), incurred by any Indemnitee as a result of, or
arising out of, or relating to (a) any material misrepresentation or material
breach of any representation or warranty made by the Company in the Transaction
Documents or any other certificate, instrument or document contemplated hereby
or thereby, (b) any material breach of any covenant, agreement or obligation of
the Company contained in the Transaction Documents or any other certificate,
instrument or document contemplated hereby or thereby or (c) any cause of
action, suit or claim brought or made against such Indemnitee by a third party
(including for these purposes a derivative action brought on behalf of the
Company) and arising out of or resulting from the execution, delivery,
performance or enforcement of the Transaction Documents or any other
certificate, instrument or document contemplated hereby or thereby. Except as
otherwise set forth herein, the mechanics and procedures with respect to the
rights and obligations under this Section 9(k) shall be the same as those set
forth in Section 6 of the Registration Rights Agreement.

                  (l)      No Strict Construction. The language used in this
Agreement will be deemed to be the language chosen by the parties to express
their mutual intent, and no rules of strict construction will be applied against
any party.

                  (m)      Remedies. Each Buyer and each holder of the
Securities shall have all rights and remedies set forth in the Transaction
Documents and all rights and remedies which such holders have been granted at
any time under any other agreement or contract and all of the rights which such
holders have under any law. Any Person having any rights under any provision of
this Agreement shall be entitled to enforce such rights specifically (without
posting a bond or other security), to recover damages by reason of any breach of
any provision of this Agreement and to exercise all other rights granted by law.
Furthermore, the Company recognizes that in the event that it fails to perform,
observe, or discharge any or all of its obligations under the Transaction
Documents, any remedy at law may prove to be inadequate relief to the Buyers.
The Company therefore agrees that the Buyers shall be entitled to seek temporary
and permanent injunctive relief in any such case without the necessity of
proving actual damages and without posting a bond or other security.

                  (n)      Independent Nature of Buyers' Obligations and Rights.
The obligations of each Buyer under any Transaction Document are several and not
joint with the obligations of any other Buyer, and no Buyer shall be responsible
in any way for the performance of the obligations of any other Buyer under any
Transaction Document. Nothing contained herein or in any other Transaction
Document, and no action taken by any Buyer pursuant hereto or thereto, shall be
deemed to constitute the Buyers as a partnership, an association, a joint
venture or any other kind of entity, or create a presumption that the Buyers are
in any way acting in concert or as a group with respect to such obligations or
the transactions contemplated by the Transaction Documents. Each Buyer confirms
that it has independently participated in the negotiation of the transaction
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contemplated hereby with the advice of its own counsel and advisors. Each Buyer
shall be entitled to independently protect and enforce its rights, including,
without limitations, the rights arising out of this Agreement or out of any
other Transaction Documents, and it shall not be necessary for any other Buyer
to be joined as an additional party in any proceeding for such purpose.

                            [Signature Page Follows]
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         IN WITNESS WHEREOF, each Buyer and the Company have caused this
Securities Purchase Agreement to be duly executed as of the date first written
above.

COMPANY:                                  BUYERS:
NATURAL HEALTH TRENDS CORP.               BURLINGAME ASSET MANAGEMENT, LLC



By: /s/ MARK D. WOODBURN                  By: /s/ ELDAR BRODSKI
    ----------------------------------        ----------------------------------
    Name:  Mark D. Woodburn                   Name:  Eldar Brodski
    Title: President                          Title: Analyst

                                          ARROW CLOCKTOWER
                                          CLOCKTOWER PARTNERS, L.P.
                                          STIRLING CAPITAL PARTNERS, G.P.
                                          STEPHEN P. & ANNE RADAR LIVING TRUST

                                          By: /s/ DAVID BENWELL
                                              ----------------------------------
                                              Name:  David Benwell
                                              Title: General Partner

                                          MILLENIUM PARTNERS, L.P.

                                          By: /s/ TERRY FEENEY
                                              ----------------------------------
                                              Name:  Terry Feeney
                                              Title: Chief Operating Officer

                                          CASCADE CAPITAL PARTNERS, L.P.
                                          CASCADE CAPITAL PARTNERS, II, L.P.

                                          By: /s/ JOSEPH E. SWEENEY, III
                                              ----------------------------------
                                              Name:  Joseph E. Sweeney, III
                                              Title: Manager of Gryphon Capital
                                                      Management
                                                     General Partner of Cascade
                                                      Capital Partners, L.P.

                                          By: /s/ JAMES G. BAKER, III
                                              ----------------------------------
                                              Name:  James G. Baker, III

                                          MMCAP INTERNATIONAL INC

                                          By: /s/ BEN CUBITT
                                              ----------------------------------
                                              Name:   Ben Cubitt
                                              Title:  Associate

                                          BTR GLOBAL GROWTH TRADING LIMITED
                                          BTR GLOBALOPPORTUNITY TRADING LTD.

                                          By: /s/ DANNY GUY
                                              ----------------------------------
                                              Name:   Danny Guy
                                              Title:  Director

                                          AVONDALE PARTNERS, LLC



                                          By: /s/ R. PATRICK SHEPARD
                                              ----------------------------------
                                              Name:   R. Patrick Shepard
                                              Title:  Sr. Managing Director

                                              /s/ SIR BRIAN WOLFSON
                                              ----------------------------------
                                              Name:   Sir Brian Wolson

                                              /s/ TERRY LACORE
                                              ----------------------------------
                                              Name:   Terry LaCore

                                              /s/ ROBERT HESSE
                                              ----------------------------------
                                              Name:   Robert Hesse

                                              /s/ MARK WOODBURN
                                              ----------------------------------
                                              Name:   Mark Woodburn

                                              /s/ CHRIS SHARNG
                                              ----------------------------------
                                              Name:   Chris Sharng

                                              /s/ JOHN F. CAVANAUGH
                                              ----------------------------------
                                              Name:   John F. Cavanaugh

                               SCHEDULE OF BUYERS

<TABLE>
<CAPTION>

           (1)                               (2)                    (3)               (4)                     (5)

                                                                 Aggregate         Aggregate
                                                                 Number of         Number of          Legal Representative's
          Buyer                            Address             Common Shares     Warrant Shares    Address and Facsimile Number
- -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
<S>                                        <C>                    <C>               <C>               <C>

Acuity Global Equity Fund                                           2,400             2,400

Acuity Clean Environment Science                                      900               900
& Technology

Acuity Social Values Global                                         6,000             6,000
Equity Fund

Acuity Clean Environment Balanced                                  20,000            20,000
Fund

Acuity Clean Environment Global                                    11,000            11,000
Equity Fund

Acuity Clean Environment Equity                                    35,000            35,000
Fund



Acuity Pooled Environment Science                                     300               300
& technology Fund

Acuity Pooled Global Balanced Fund                                    200               200

Acuity Pooled Global Equity Fund                                    2,000             2,000

Acuity Pooled Venture Fund                                          1,000             1,000

Acuity NT Special Equity Fund                                      25,000            25,000

MMI Group Inc.                                                    103,000           103,000

</TABLE>

<TABLE>
<CAPTION>

           (1)                               (2)                    (3)               (4)                     (5)

                                                                 Aggregate         Aggregate
                                                                 Number of         Number of          Legal Representative's
          Buyer                            Address             Common Shares     Warrant Shares    Address and Facsimile Number
- -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
<S>                                        <C>                    <C>               <C>               <C>

Barry Gruman                                                      119,000           119,000

Burlingame Asset Management LLC                                    23,800            23,800

Front Street Investment                                            51,600            51,600
Management Inc.

Arrow Clocktower                                                   10,000            10,000

Clocktower Partners L.P.                                           23,000            23,000

Stirling Capital Partners, G.P.                                    17,500            17,500

Stephen P. & Anne Radar Living                                     12,500            12,500
Trust

Epic Limited Partnership                                            7,920             7,920

Epic Limited Partnership II                                         7,920             7,920

Millenium Partners, L.P.                                            3,960             3,960

Goodwood Fund                                                      63,427            63,427

Arrow Goodwood Fund                                                40,341            40,341

Goodwood Fund 2.0                                                   4,998             4,998

KBSH Goodwood Fund                                                  3,213             3,213

Goodwood Capital Fund                                               7,021             7,021

Cascade Capital Partners, L.P.                                    149,178           149,178

Cascade Capital Partners II, L.P.                                   9,522             9,522
</TABLE>

<TABLE>
<CAPTION>



           (1)                               (2)                    (3)               (4)                     (5)

                                                                 Aggregate         Aggregate
                                                                 Number of         Number of          Legal Representative's
          Buyer                            Address             Common Shares     Warrant Shares    Address and Facsimile Number
- -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
<S>                                        <C>                    <C>               <C>               <C>

J. Zechner Associates Inc.                                          6,000             6,000

James G. Baker, III                                                 7,900             7,900

John Gildner                                                       79,000            79,000

K2 Principal Fund LP                                               20,600            20,600

MMCap International Inc.                                           59,500            59,500

Altairis Investments Limited                                        8,240             8,240
Partnership

Altairis Offshore c/o Citco Fund                                   94,760            94,760
Services (Cayman Islands) Ltd.

Rick Durst                                                         60,000            60,000

BTR Global Growth Trading Ltd                                      78,540            78,540

BTR Global Opportunity Trading                                     40,460            40,460
Ltd.

Clara Serruya                                                      79,000            79,000

Avondale Partners LLC                                              22,500            22,500

Sir Brian Wolfson                                                   1,984             1,984

Terry LaCore                                                        1,984             1,984

Robert Hesse                                                        1,984             1,984

Mark Woodburn                                                       1,984             1,984

Chris Sharng                                                        1,984             1,984

John F. Cavanaugh                                                   1,984             1,984

Sprott Securties Ltd                                               19,800            19,800

Scott Lamacraft                                                    19,800            19,800
</TABLE>

                                    EXHIBITS
                                    --------

Exhibit A         Form of Common Stock Purchase Warrant
Exhibit B         Form of Registration Rights Agreement
Exhibit C         Form of Irrevocable Transfer Agent Instructions
Exhibit D         Form of Company Counsel Opinion

                                    SCHEDULES
                                    ---------



Schedule 3(a)              Subsidiaries
Schedule 3(e)              Consents
Schedule 3(j)              Absence of Certain Changes
Schedule 3(l)              Conduct of Business; Regulatory Permits
Schedule 3(o)              Transactions with Affiliates
Schedule 3(p)              Capitalization
Schedule 3(q)              Indebtedness and Other Contracts
Schedule 3(r)              Litigation
Schedule 3(s)              Title
Schedule 3(t)              Intellectual Property

                                                                        EXHBIT A

NEITHER THE ISSUANCE AND SALE OF THE SECURITIES REPRESENTED BY THIS CERTIFICATE
NOR THE SECURITIES INTO WHICH THESE SECURITIES ARE EXERCISABLE HAVE BEEN
REGISTERED UNDER THE SECURITIES ACT OF 1933, AS AMENDED. NO SALE OR DISTRIBUTION
MAY BE EFFECTED WITHOUT AN EFFECTIVE REGISTRATION STATEMENT RELATED THERETO OR
AN OPINION OF COUNSEL IN A FORM REASONABLY SATISFACTORY TO THE COMPANY THAT SUCH
REGISTRATION IS NOT REQUIRED UNDER THE SECURITIES ACT OF 1933, AS AMENDED, OR
UNLESS SOLD PURSUANT TO RULE 144 OF SUCH ACT. NOTWITHSTANDING THE FOREGOING, THE
SECURITIES MAY BE PLEDGED IN CONNECTION WITH A BONA FIDE MARGIN ACCOUNT OR OTHER
LOAN OR FINANCING ARRANGEMENT SECURED BY THE SECURITIES.

                           NATURAL HEALTH TRENDS CORP.

                      FORM OF COMMON STOCK PURCHASE WARRANT

Warrant No.  : _______
Number of Shares: ____________
Date of Issuance: October 6, 2004 ("Issuance Date")

         Natural Health Trends Corp., a Florida corporation (the "Company"),
hereby certifies that, for good and valuable consideration, the receipt and
sufficiency of which are hereby acknowledged, [INSERT NAME OF BUYER], the
registered holder hereof or its permitted assigns (the "Holder"), is entitled,
subject to the terms set forth below, to purchase from the Company, at the
Exercise Price (as defined below) then in effect, upon surrender of this Common
Stock Purchase Warrant (including all Common Stock Purchase Warrants issued in
exchange, transfer or replacement hereof, the "Warrant"), at any time or times
on or after the date hereof, but not after 11:59 P.M., New York Time, on the
Expiration Date (as defined below), _________________ (____) fully paid
nonassessable shares of Common Stock (as defined below) (the "Warrant Shares").
Except as otherwise defined herein, capitalized terms in this Warrant shall have
the meanings set forth in Section 13. This Warrant is one of the Common Stock
Purchase Warrants (the "SPA Warrants") issued pursuant to (i) Section 1 of that
certain Securities Purchase Agreement, or (ii) Article 3 of that certain
Subscription Agreement, each dated as of October 6, 2004 (the "Subscription
Date"), among the Company and the investors (the "Buyers") referred to therein
(the "Purchase Agreements").

         1.       EXERCISE OF WARRANT.

         (a)      MECHANICS OF EXERCISE. Subject to the terms and conditions
hereof, this Warrant may be exercised by the Holder on any day on or after the
date hereof, in whole or in part, by (i) delivery of a written notice, in the
form attached hereto as EXHIBIT A (the "Exercise Notice"), of the Holder's
election to exercise this Warrant and (ii) payment to the Company of an amount
equal to the applicable Exercise Price multiplied by the number of Warrant
Shares as to which this Warrant is being exercised (the "Aggregate Exercise
Price") in cash or by wire transfer of immediately available funds. The Holder
shall not be required to deliver the original Warrant in order to effect an
exercise hereunder. Execution and delivery of the Exercise Notice with respect
to less than all of the Warrant Shares shall have the same effect as

cancellation of the original Warrant and issuance of a new Warrant evidencing
the right to purchase the remaining number of Warrant Shares. On or before the
first Business Day following the date on which the Company has received each of
the Exercise Notice and the Aggregate Exercise Price (the "Exercise Delivery
Documents"), the Company shall transmit by facsimile an acknowledgment of
confirmation of receipt of the Exercise Delivery Documents to the Holder and the
Company's transfer agent (the "Transfer Agent"). On or before the tenth Business
Day following the date on which the Company has received all of the Exercise



Delivery Documents (the "Share Delivery Date"), the Company shall (X) provided
that the Transfer Agent is participating in The Depository Trust Company ("DTC")
Fast Automated Securities Transfer Program, upon the request of the Holder,
credit such aggregate number of shares of Common Stock to which the Holder is
entitled pursuant to such exercise to the Holder's or its designee's balance
account with DTC through its Deposit Withdrawal Agent Commission system, or (Y)
if the Transfer Agent is not participating in the DTC Fast Automated Securities
Transfer Program, issue and dispatch by overnight courier to the address as
specified in the Exercise Notice, a certificate, registered in the name of the
Holder or its designee, for the number of shares of Common Stock to which the
Holder is entitled pursuant to such exercise. Upon delivery of the Exercise
Notice and Aggregate Exercise Price referred to in clause (ii) above, the Holder
shall be deemed for all corporate purposes to have become the holder of record
of the Warrant Shares with respect to which this Warrant has been exercised,
irrespective of the date of delivery of the certificates evidencing such Warrant
Shares. If this Warrant is submitted in connection with any exercise pursuant to
this Section 1(a) and the number of Warrant Shares represented by this Warrant
submitted for exercise is greater than the number of Warrant Shares being
acquired upon an exercise, then the Company shall as soon as practicable and in
no event later than three Business Days after any exercise and at its own
expense, issue a new Warrant (in accordance with Section 6(d)) representing the
right to purchase the number of Warrant Shares purchasable immediately prior to
such exercise under this Warrant, less the number of Warrant Shares with respect
to which this Warrant is exercised. No fractional shares of Common Stock are to
be issued upon the exercise of this Warrant, but rather the number of shares of
Common Stock to be issued shall be rounded up to the nearest whole number.

         (b)      EXERCISE PRICE. For purposes of this Warrant, "Exercise Price"
means $12.47, subject to adjustment as provided herein.

         2.       ADJUSTMENT OF EXERCISE PRICE AND NUMBER OF WARRANT SHARES. The
Exercise Price and the number of Warrant Shares shall be adjusted from time to
time as follows:

         (a)      ADJUSTMENT UPON SUBDIVISION OR COMBINATION OF COMMON STOCK. If
the Company at any time on or after the Issuance Date subdivides (by any stock
split, stock dividend, recapitalization or otherwise) one or more classes of its
outstanding shares of Common Stock into a greater number of shares, the Exercise
Price in effect immediately prior to such subdivision will be proportionately
reduced and the number of Warrant Shares will be proportionately increased. If
the Company at any time on or after the Issuance Date combines (by combination,
reverse stock split or otherwise) one or more classes of its outstanding shares
of Common Stock into a smaller number of shares, the Exercise Price in effect
immediately prior to such combination will be proportionately increased and the
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number of Warrant Shares will be proportionately decreased. Any adjustment under
this Section 2(a) shall become effective at the close of business on the date
the subdivision or combination becomes effective.

         3.       PURCHASE RIGHTS; FUNDAMENTAL TRANSACTION.

         (a)      PURCHASE RIGHTS. In addition to any adjustments pursuant to
Section 2 above, if at any time the Company grants, issues or sells any Options,
Convertible Securities or rights to purchase stock, warrants, securities or
other property pro rata to the record holders of any class of Common Stock (the
"Purchase Rights"), then the Holder will be entitled to acquire, upon the terms
applicable to such Purchase Rights, the aggregate Purchase Rights which such
holder could have acquired if such holder had held the number of shares of
Common Stock acquirable upon complete exercise of this Warrant (without regard
to any limitations on the exercise of this Warrant) immediately before the date
on which a record is taken for the grant, issuance or sale of such Purchase
Rights, or, if no such record is taken, the date as of which the record holders
of Common Stock are to be determined for the grant, issue or sale of such
Purchase Rights.

         (b)      FUNDAMENTAL TRANSACTIONS. The Company shall not enter into or
be party to a Fundamental Transaction unless the Successor Entity assumes in
writing all of the obligations of the Company under this Warrant and the other
Transaction Documents in accordance with the provisions of this Section 3(b)
pursuant to written agreements in form and substance reasonably satisfactory to
the Required Holders and approved by the Required Holders prior to such



Fundamental Transaction. Upon consummation of the Fundamental Transaction, the
Successor Entity shall deliver to the holder of this Warrant in exchange
therefor, a warrant substantially identical in form and substance to this
Warrant, except that there shall be issuable upon exercise of such warrant at
any time after the consummation of the Fundamental Transaction but prior to the
Expiration Date, in lieu of the shares of the Company's Common Stock (or other
securities, cash, assets or other property) purchasable upon the exercise of the
Warrant prior to such Fundamental Transaction, such shares of stock, securities,
cash, assets or any other property whatsoever (including warrants or other
purchase or subscription rights) which the Holder would have been entitled to
receive upon the happening of such Fundamental Transaction had the Warrant been
exercised immediately prior to such Fundamental Transaction, as adjusted in
accordance with the provisions of this Warrant. Provisions made pursuant to this
Section shall be in a form and substance reasonably satisfactory to the Required
Holders. The provisions of this Section shall apply similarly and equally to
successive Fundamental Transactions and shall be applied without regard to any
limitations on the exercise of this Warrant.

         4.       NONCIRCUMVENTION. The Company hereby covenants and agrees that
the Company will not, by amendment of its Articles of Incorporation, as amended
or through any reorganization, transfer of assets, consolidation, merger,
dissolution, issue or sale of securities, or any other voluntary action, avoid
or seek to avoid the observance or performance of any of the terms of this
Warrant, and will at all times in good faith carry out all the provisions of
this Warrant and take all action as may be required to protect the rights of the
Holder. Without limiting the generality of the foregoing, the Company (i) will
not increase the par value of any shares of Common Stock receivable upon the
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exercise of this Warrant above the Exercise Price then in effect, (ii) will take
all such actions as may be necessary or appropriate in order that the Company
may validly and legally issue fully paid and nonassessable shares of Common
Stock upon the exercise of this Warrant, and (iii) will, so long as any of the
SPA Warrants are outstanding, take all action necessary to reserve and keep
available out of its authorized and unissued Common Stock, solely for the
purpose of effecting the exercise of the SPA Warrants, the number of shares of
Common Stock as shall from time to time be necessary to effect the exercise of
the SPA Warrants then outstanding (without regard to any limitations on
exercise).

         5.       WARRANT HOLDER NOT DEEMED A STOCKHOLDER. Except as otherwise
specifically provided herein, the Holder, solely in such Person's capacity as a
holder, of this Warrant shall not be entitled to vote or receive dividends or be
deemed the holder of shares of the Company for any purpose, nor shall anything
contained in this Warrant be construed to confer upon the Holder, solely in such
Person's capacity as a holder of this Warrant, any of the rights of a
stockholder of the Company or any right to vote, give or withhold consent to any
corporate action (whether any reorganization, issue of stock, reclassification
of stock, consolidation, merger, conveyance or otherwise), receive notice of
meetings, receive dividends or subscription rights, or otherwise, prior to the
issuance to the Holder of the Warrant Shares which such Person is then entitled
to receive upon the due exercise of this Warrant. In addition, nothing contained
in this Warrant shall be construed as imposing any liabilities on such Holder to
purchase any securities (upon exercise of this Warrant or otherwise) or as a
stockholder of the Company, whether such liabilities are asserted by the Company
or by creditors of the Company. Notwithstanding this Section 5, the Company will
provide the Holder with copies of the same notices and other information given
to the stockholders of the Company generally, contemporaneously with the giving
thereof to the stockholders.

         6.       REISSUANCE OF WARRANTS.

         (a)      TRANSFER OF WARRANT. The Holder may transfer this Warrant and
the rights hereunder only in accordance with applicable securities laws. If this
Warrant is to be transferred, the Holder shall surrender this Warrant to the
Company, whereupon the Company will forthwith issue and deliver upon the order
of the Holder a new Warrant (in accordance with Section 6(d)), registered as the
Holder may request, representing the right to purchase the number of Warrant
Shares being transferred by the Holder and, if less then the total number of
Warrant Shares then underlying this Warrant is being transferred, a new Warrant
(in accordance with Section 6(d)) to the Holder representing the right to
purchase the number of Warrant Shares not being transferred.



         (b)      LOST, STOLEN OR MUTILATED WARRANT. Upon receipt by the Company
of evidence reasonably satisfactory to the Company of the loss, theft,
destruction or mutilation of this Warrant, and, in the case of loss, theft or
destruction, of any indemnification undertaking by the Holder to the Company in
customary form, in the case of mutilation, upon surrender and cancellation of
this Warrant, the Company shall execute and deliver to the Holder a new Warrant
(in accordance with Section 6(d)) representing the right to purchase the Warrant
Shares then underlying this Warrant.
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         (c)      WARRANT EXCHANGEABLE FOR MULTIPLE WARRANTS. This Warrant is
exchangeable, upon the surrender hereof by the Holder at the principal office of
the Company, for a new Warrant or Warrants (in accordance with Section 6(d))
representing in the aggregate the right to purchase the number of Warrant Shares
then underlying this Warrant, and each such new Warrant will represent the right
to purchase such portion of such Warrant Shares as is designated by the Holder
at the time of such surrender; provided, however, that no Warrants for
fractional shares of Common Stock shall be given.

         (d)      ISSUANCE OF NEW WARRANTS. Whenever the Company is required to
issue a new Warrant pursuant to the terms of this Warrant, such new Warrant (i)
shall be of like tenor with this Warrant, (ii) shall represent, as indicated on
the face of such new Warrant, the right to purchase the Warrant Shares then
underlying this Warrant (or in the case of a new Warrant being issued pursuant
to Section 6(a) or Section 6(c), the Warrant Shares designated by the Holder
which, when added to the number of shares of Common Stock underlying the other
new Warrants issued in connection with such issuance, does not exceed the number
of Warrant Shares then underlying this Warrant), (iii) shall have an issuance
date, as indicated on the face of such new Warrant which is the same as the
Issuance Date, and (iv) shall have the same rights and conditions as this
Warrant.

         7.       NOTICES. Whenever notice is required to be given under this
Warrant, unless otherwise provided herein, such notice shall be given in
accordance with Section 9(f) of the Securities Purchase Agreement. The Company
shall provide the Holder with prompt written notice of all actions taken
pursuant to this Warrant, including in reasonable detail a description of such
action and the reason therefore. Without limiting the generality of the
foregoing, the Company will give written notice to the Holder (i) promptly upon
any adjustment of the Exercise Price or number of Warrant Shares or number or
kind of securities purchasable upon exercise of this Warrant, setting forth in
reasonable detail, and certifying, the facts requiring such adjustment and the
calculation of such adjustment and (ii) prior to the date on which the Company
closes its books or takes a record (A) with respect to any dividend or
distribution upon the Common Stock, (B) with respect to any grants, issues or
sales of any Options, Convertible Securities or rights to purchase stock,
warrants, securities or other property to holders of Common Stock or (C) for
determining rights to vote with respect to any Fundamental Transaction,
dissolution or liquidation, provided in each case that such information shall be
made known to the public prior to or in conjunction with such notice being
provided to the Holder.

         8.       AMENDMENT AND WAIVER. Except as otherwise provided herein, the
provisions of this Warrant may be amended and the Company may take any action
herein prohibited, or omit to perform any act herein required to be performed by
it, only if the Company has obtained the written consent of the Required
Holders; provided that no such action may increase the exercise price of any SPA
Warrant or decrease the number of shares or class of stock obtainable upon
exercise of any SPA Warrant without the written consent of the Holder. No such
amendment shall be effective to the extent that it applies to less than all of
the holders of the SPA Warrants then outstanding.

         9.       GOVERNING LAW. This Warrant shall be construed and enforced in
accordance with, and all questions concerning the construction, validity,
interpretation and performance of this Warrant shall be governed by, the
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internal laws of the State of New York, without giving effect to any choice of
law or conflict of law provision or rule (whether of the State of New York or
any other jurisdictions) that would cause the application of the laws of any



jurisdictions other than the State of New York.

         10.      CONSTRUCTION; HEADINGS. This Warrant shall be deemed to be
jointly drafted by the Company and all the Buyers and shall not be construed
against any person as the drafter hereof. The headings of this Warrant are for
convenience of reference and shall not form part of, or affect the
interpretation of, this Warrant.

         11.      REMEDIES, OTHER OBLIGATIONS, BREACHES AND INJUNCTIVE RELIEF.
The remedies provided in this Warrant shall be cumulative and in addition to all
other remedies available under this Warrant or any other Transaction Document
(as defined in the Purchase Agreements), at law or in equity (including a decree
of specific performance and/or other injunctive relief), and nothing herein
shall limit the right of the holder of this Warrant right to pursue actual
damages for any failure by the Company to comply with the terms of this Warrant.
The Company acknowledges that a breach by it of its obligations hereunder will
cause irreparable harm to the Holder and that the remedy at law for any such
breach may be inadequate. The Company therefore agrees that, in the event of any
such breach or threatened breach, the holder of this Warrant shall be entitled,
in addition to all other available remedies, to an injunction restraining any
breach, without the necessity of showing economic loss and without any bond or
other security being required.

         12.      TRANSFER. This Warrant may be offered for sale, sold,
transferred or assigned without the consent of the Company, subject to
applicable securities laws; provided however, in no event shall the Holder
effect a public distribution of this Warrant without the prior written consent
of the Company which consent maybe withheld in the Company's sole discretion.

         13.      CERTAIN DEFINITIONS. For purposes of this Warrant, the
following terms shall have the following meanings:

         (a)      "COMMON STOCK" means (i) the Company's common stock, par value
$.001 per share, and (ii) any capital stock into which such Common Stock shall
have been changed or any capital stock resulting from a reclassification of such
Common Stock.

         (b)      "CONVERTIBLE SECURITIES" means any stock or securities (other
than Options) directly or indirectly convertible into or exercisable or
exchangeable for Common Stock.

         (c)      "EXPIRATION DATE" means the date sixty months after the
Issuance Date or, if such date falls on a day other than a Business Day or on
which trading does not take place on the Principal Market (a "Holiday"), the
next date that is not a Holiday.

         (d)      "FUNDAMENTAL TRANSACTION" means that the Company shall,
directly or indirectly, in one or more related transactions, (i) consolidate or
merge with or into (whether or not the Company is the surviving corporation)
another Person (except for a migratory merger pursuant to which the Company
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changes its state of incorporation), or (ii) sell, assign, transfer, convey or
otherwise dispose of all or substantially all of the properties or assets of the
Company to another Person, or (iii) allow another Person to make a purchase,
tender or exchange offer that is accepted by the holders of more than the 50% of
the outstanding shares of Common Stock (not including any shares of Common Stock
held by the Person or Persons making or party to, or associated or affiliated
with the Persons making or party to, such purchase, tender or exchange offer),
or (iv) consummate a stock purchase agreement or other business combination
(including, without limitation, a reorganization, recapitalization, or spin-off)
with another Person whereby such other Person acquires more than the 50% of the
outstanding shares of Common Stock (not including any shares of Common Stock
held by the other Person or other Persons making or party to, or associated or
affiliated with the other Persons making or party to, such stock purchase
agreement or other business combination).

         (e)      "OPTIONS" means any rights, warrants or options to subscribe
for or purchase Common Stock or Convertible Securities.

         (f)      "PARENT ENTITY" of a Person means an entity that, directly or
indirectly, controls the applicable Person and whose common stock or equivalent



equity security is quoted or listed on an Eligible Market, or, if there is more
than one such Person or Parent Entity, the Person or Parent Entity with the
largest public market capitalization as of the date of consummation of the
Fundamental Transaction.

         (g)      "PERSON" means an individual, a limited liability company, a
partnership, a joint venture, a corporation, a trust, an unincorporated
organization, any other entity and a government or any department or agency
thereof.

         (h)      "PRINCIPAL MARKET" means the principal exchange or market on
which the Common Stock is listed and trades, which initially is the OTC Bulletin
Board.

         (i)      "REGISTRATION RIGHTS AGREEMENT" means that certain
registration rights agreement by and among the Company and the Buyers.

         (j)      "REQUIRED HOLDERS" means the holders of the SPA Warrants
representing at least a majority of the shares of Common Stock underlying the
SPA Warrants then outstanding.

         (k)      "SUCCESSOR ENTITY" means the Person, which may be the Company,
formed by, resulting from or surviving any Fundamental Transaction or the Person
with which such Fundamental Transaction shall have been made, provided that if
such Person is not a publicly traded entity whose common stock or equivalent
equity security is quoted or listed for trading on an Eligible Market, Successor
Entity shall mean such Person's Parent Entity.

         IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the Company has caused this Warrant to Purchase
Common Stock to be duly executed as of the Issuance Date set out above.
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                                             NATURAL HEALTH TRENDS CORP.

                                             By:
                                                 -------------------------------
                                                 Name:  Mark D. Woodburn
                                                 Title: President
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                                    EXHIBIT A

                                 EXERCISE NOTICE
            TO BE EXECUTED BY THE REGISTERED HOLDER TO EXERCISE THIS
                        WARRANT TO PURCHASE COMMON STOCK

                           NATURAL HEALTH TRENDS CORP.

         The undersigned holder hereby exercises the right to purchase
_________________ of the shares of Common Stock ("Warrant Shares") of Natural
Health Trends Corp., a Florida corporation (the "Company"), evidenced by the
attached Warrant to Purchase Common Stock (the "Warrant"). Capitalized terms
used herein and not otherwise defined shall have the respective meanings set
forth in the Warrant.

         1.       Payment of Exercise Price. The holder shall pay the Aggregate
Exercise Price in the sum of $________ in immediately available funds to the
Company in accordance with the terms of the Warrant.

         2.       Accredited Investor. The Holder is an "accredited investor" as
defined in Rule 501(c) under the Securities Act of 1933, as amended.

         3.       Delivery of Warrant Shares. The Company shall deliver to the
holder _______ Warrant Shares in accordance with the terms of the Warrant.

Date: _______________ __, ______



Name of Registered Holder

By:
    -------------------------------
    Name:
    Title:

                                 ACKNOWLEDGMENT

         The Company hereby acknowledges this Exercise Notice and hereby directs
Continental Stock Transfer and Trust Company to issue the above indicated number
of shares of Common Stock in accordance with the Transfer Agent Instructions
dated October 6, 2004 from the Company and acknowledged and agreed to by
Continental Stock Transfer and Trust Company.

                                             NATURAL HEALTH TRENDS CORP.

                                             By:
                                                 -------------------------------
                                                 Name:  Mark D. Woodburn
                                                 Title: President

                                                                       EXHIBIT B

                          REGISTRATION RIGHTS AGREEMENT

                  REGISTRATION RIGHTS AGREEMENT (this "Agreement"), dated as of
October 6, 2004, by and among Natural Health Trends Corp. a Florida corporation,
with headquarters located at 1201 Hutton Drive, Dallas, Texas 75234 (the
"Company"), and the undersigned buyers (each, a "Buyer" and collectively, the
"Buyers").

                  WHEREAS:

                  A.       In connection with (i) the Securities Purchase
Agreement and (ii) the Subscription Agreements, by and among the Company and the
parties hereto of even date herewith (the "Purchase Agreements"), the Company
has agreed, upon the terms and subject to the conditions of the Purchase
Agreements, to issue and sell to each Buyer units ("Units") consisting of (i)
shares (the "Common Shares") of the Company's common stock, par value $0.001 per
share (the "Common Stock"), and (ii) common stock purchase warrants (the
"Warrants") exercisable for shares of Common Stock (the "Warrant Shares");

                  B.       To induce the Buyers to execute and deliver the
Purchase Agreements, the Company has agreed to provide certain registration
rights under the Securities Act of 1933, as amended, and the rules and
regulations thereunder, or any similar successor statute (collectively, the
"1933 Act"), and applicable state securities laws.

                  NOW, THEREFORE, in consideration of the premises and the
mutual covenants contained herein and other good and valuable consideration, the
receipt and sufficiency of which are hereby acknowledged, the Company and each
of the Buyers hereby agree as follows:

                  1.       Definitions.
                           -----------

                  As used in this Agreement, the following terms shall have the
following meanings:

                           a.       "Business Day" means any day other than



Saturday, Sunday or any other day on which commercial banks in The City of New
York are authorized or required by law to remain closed.

                           b.       "Investor" means a Buyer, any transferee or
assignee thereof to whom a Buyer assigns its rights under this Agreement and who
agrees to become bound by the provisions of this Agreement in accordance with
Section 9 and any transferee or assignee thereof to whom a transferee or
assignee assigns its rights under this Agreement and who agrees to become bound
by the provisions of this Agreement in accordance with Section 9.

                           c.       "Person" means an individual, a limited
liability company, a partnership, a joint venture, a corporation, a trust, an
unincorporated organization and governmental or any department or agency
thereof.
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                           d.       "register," "registered," and "registration"
refer to a registration effected by preparing and filing one or more
Registration Statements (as defined below) in compliance with the 1933 Act and
pursuant to Rule 415 and the declaration or ordering of effectiveness of such
Registration Statement(s) by the SEC.

                           e.       "Registrable Securities" means (i) the
Common Shares included in the Units, (ii) the Warrant Shares issued or issuable
upon exercise of the Warrants, and (iii) any shares of capital stock issued or
issuable with respect to the Common Shares, the Warrant Shares or the Warrants
as a result of any stock split, stock dividend, recapitalization, exchange or
similar event or otherwise.

                           f.       Registration Statement" means a registration
statement or registration statements of the Company filed under the 1933 Act
covering the Registrable Securities.

                           g.       "Rule 415" means Rule 415 under the 1933 Act
or any successor rule providing for offering securities on a continuous or
delayed basis.

                           h.       "SEC" means the United States Securities and
Exchange Commission.

                  Capitalized terms used herein and not otherwise defined herein
shall have the respective meanings set forth in the Purchase Agreements.

                  2.       Registration.
                           ------------

                           a.       Initial Mandatory Registration. The Company
shall prepare, and, as soon as practicable but in no event later than 60 days
after the Closing Date (as defined in the Purchase Agreements) (the "Filing
Deadline"), file with the SEC the Registration Statement on Form S-1 covering
the resale of all Registrable Securities. The Registration Statement shall
contain (except if otherwise directed by the holders of at least a majority of
the Registrable Securities) the "Selling Stockholders" section in substantially
the form attached hereto as Exhibit B and the "Plan of Distribution" section
attached hereto as Exhibit B. The Company shall use its best efforts to have the
Registration Statement declared effective by the SEC as soon as practicable, but
in no event later than the date which is 180 days after the Closing Date (the
"Effectiveness Deadline").

                           b.       Allocation of Registrable Securities. The
initial number of Registrable Securities included in any Registration Statement
and each increase in the number of Registrable Securities included therein shall
be allocated pro rata among the Investors based on the number of Registrable
Securities held by each Investor at the time the Registration Statement covering
such initial number of Registrable Securities or increase thereof is declared
effective by the SEC. In the event that an Investor sells or otherwise transfers
any of such Investor's Registrable Securities, each transferee shall be
allocated a pro rata portion of the then remaining number of Registrable
Securities included in such Registration Statement for such transferor. Any
shares of Common Stock included in a Registration Statement and which remain
allocated to any Person which ceases to hold any Registrable Securities covered
by such Registration Statement shall be allocated to the remaining Investors,



pro rata based on the number of Registrable Securities then held by such
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Investors which are covered by such Registration Statement. The Company may
include Company securities held by other security holders on any Registration
Statement without the prior written consent of Buyers.

                           c.       Legal Counsel. Subject to Section 5 hereof,
the Buyers holding at least a majority of the Registrable Securities shall have
the right to select one legal counsel to review and oversee any registration
pursuant to this Section 2 ("Legal Counsel"), which shall be Bass Berry & Sims
PLC, or such other counsel as thereafter designated by the holders of at least a
majority of the Registrable Securities. The Company and Legal Counsel shall
reasonably cooperate with each other in performing the Company's obligations
under this Agreement.

                           d.       Effect of Failure to File and Obtain and
Maintain Effectiveness of Registration Statement. If (i) a Registration
Statement covering all the Registrable Securities required to be covered thereby
and required to be filed by the Company pursuant to this Agreement is not
declared effective by the SEC on or before the Effectiveness Deadline or (ii) on
any day after such Registration Statement has been declared effective by the SEC
sales of all the Registrable Securities required to be included on such
Registration Statement cannot be made (other than during an Allowable Grace
Period (as defined in Section 3(l)) pursuant to such Registration Statement
(including, without limitation, because of a failure to keep such Registration
Statement effective, to disclose such information as is necessary for sales to
be made pursuant to such Registration Statement or to register sufficient shares
of Common Stock), then, as full and entire relief for any damages to any holder
by reason of any such delay in or reduction of its ability to sell any
Registrable Securities, the Company shall pay to each holder of Registrable
Securities an amount in cash equal to the product of (i) the Purchase Price paid
by such Buyer (as such term is defined in the Purchase Agreements) multiplied by
(ii) 0.005. The payment to which a holder shall be entitled pursuant to this
Section 2(d) is referred to herein as a "Registration Delay Payment." A
Registration Delay Payment shall be paid on the last day of the calendar quarter
during which such Registration Delay Payment is incurred. In the event the
Company fails to make a Registration Delay Payment in a timely manner, such
Registration Delay Payment shall bear interest at the rate of 10% per annum
until paid in full. A Registration Delay Payment due and owing by the Company to
an Investor shall be Investor's sole remedy for a breach by the Company of its
obligations under Section 2 of this Agreement.

                  3.       Related Obligations.
                           -------------------

                  At such time as the Company is obligated to file a
Registration Statement with the SEC pursuant to Section 2(a), the Company will
use commercially reasonable efforts to effect the registration of the
Registrable Securities in accordance with the intended method of disposition
thereof and, pursuant thereto, the Company shall have the following obligations:

                           a.       The Company shall submit to the SEC, within
ten (10) Business Days after the Company learns that no review of the
Registration Statement will be made by the staff of the SEC or that the staff
has no further comments on the Registration Statement, as the case may be, a
request for acceleration of effectiveness of such Registration Statement to a
time and date not later than 48 hours after the submission of such request. The
Company shall keep the Registration Statement effective pursuant to Rule 415 at
all times until the earlier of (i) the date as of which the Investors may sell
all of the Registrable Securities covered by such Registration Statement without
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restriction pursuant to Rule 144(k) (or successor thereto) promulgated under the
1933 Act or (ii) the date on which the Investors shall have sold all the
Registrable Securities covered by such Registration Statement (the "Registration
Period").

                           b.       The Company shall prepare and file with the
SEC such amendments (including post-effective amendments) and supplements to a
Registration Statement and the prospectus used in connection with such



Registration Statement, which prospectus is to be filed pursuant to Rule 424
promulgated under the 1933 Act, as may be necessary to keep such Registration
Statement effective at all times during the Registration Period, and, during
such period, comply with the provisions of the 1933 Act with respect to the
disposition of all Registrable Securities of the Company covered by such
Registration Statement until such time as all of such Registrable Securities
shall have been disposed of in accordance with the intended methods of
disposition by the seller or sellers thereof as set forth in such Registration
Statement. In the case of amendments and supplements to a Registration Statement
which are required to be filed pursuant to this Agreement (including pursuant to
this Section 3(b)) by reason of the Company filing a report on Form 10-K, Form
10-Q or Form 8-K or any analogous report under the Securities Exchange Act of
1934, as amended (the "1934 Act"), the Company shall have incorporated such
report by reference into such Registration Statement, if applicable, or shall
file such amendments or supplements with the SEC on the same day on which the
1934 Act report is filed which created the requirement for the Company to amend
or supplement such Registration Statement.

                           c.       The Company shall (A) permit Legal Counsel
to review and comment upon (i) a Registration Statement at least five (5) days
prior to its filing with the SEC and (ii) all amendments and supplements to all
Registration Statements (except for Annual Reports on Form 10-K, Quarterly
Reports on Form 10-Q and Current Reports on Form 8-K and any similar or
successor reports) within a reasonable number of days prior to their filing with
the SEC, and (B) not file any Registration Statement or amendment or supplement
thereto in a form to which Legal Counsel reasonably objects. The Company shall
not submit a request for acceleration of the effectiveness of a Registration
Statement or any amendment or supplement thereto without the prior approval of
Legal Counsel, which consent shall not be unreasonably withheld. The Company
shall furnish to Legal Counsel, without charge, (i) copies of any correspondence
from the SEC or the staff of the SEC to the Company or its representatives
relating to any Registration Statement, (ii) promptly after the same is prepared
and filed with the SEC, one copy of any Registration Statement and any
amendment(s) thereto, including financial statements and schedules, all
documents incorporated therein by reference, if requested by an Investor, and
all exhibits and (iii) upon the effectiveness of any Registration Statement, one
copy of the prospectus included in such Registration Statement and all
amendments and supplements thereto. The Company shall reasonably cooperate with
Legal Counsel in performing the Company's obligations pursuant to this Section
3.

                           d.       The Company shall furnish to each Investor
whose Registrable Securities are included in any Registration Statement, without
charge, (i) upon the effectiveness of any Registration Statement, five (5)
copies of the prospectus included in such Registration Statement and all
amendments and supplements thereto (or such other number of copies as such
Investor may reasonably request) and (ii) such other documents, including copies
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of any preliminary or final prospectus, as such Investor may reasonably request
from time to time in order to facilitate the disposition of the Registrable
Securities owned by such Investor.

                           e.       The Company shall use its best efforts to
(i) register and qualify, unless an exemption from registration and
qualification applies, the resale by Investors of the Registrable Securities
covered by a Registration Statement under such other securities or "blue sky"
laws of all applicable jurisdictions in the United States, (ii) prepare and file
in those jurisdictions, such amendments (including post-effective amendments)
and supplements to such registrations and qualifications as may be necessary to
maintain the effectiveness thereof during the Registration Period, (iii) take
such other actions as may be necessary to maintain such registrations and
qualifications in effect at all times during the Registration Period, and (iv)
take all other actions reasonably necessary or advisable to qualify the
Registrable Securities for sale in such jurisdictions; provided, however, that
the Company shall not be required in connection therewith or as a condition
thereto to (x) qualify to do business in any jurisdiction where it would not
otherwise be required to qualify but for this Section 3(e), (y) subject itself
to general taxation in any such jurisdiction, or (z) file a general consent to
service of process in any such jurisdiction. The Company shall promptly notify
Legal Counsel and each Investor who holds Registrable Securities of the receipt
by the Company of any notification with respect to the suspension of the



registration or qualification of any of the Registrable Securities for sale
under the securities or "blue sky" laws of any jurisdiction in the United States
or its receipt of actual notice of the initiation or threatening of any
proceeding for such purpose.

                           f.       The Company shall notify Legal Counsel and
each Investor in writing of the happening of any event, as promptly as
practicable after becoming aware of such event, as a result of which the
prospectus included in a Registration Statement, as then in effect, includes an
untrue statement of a material fact or omission to state a material fact
required to be stated therein or necessary to make the statements therein, in
the light of the circumstances under which they were made, not misleading
(provided that in no event shall such notice contain any material, nonpublic
information), and, subject to Section 3(l), promptly prepare a supplement or
amendment to such Registration Statement to correct such untrue statement or
omission, and deliver ten (10) copies of such supplement or amendment to Legal
Counsel and each Investor (or such other number of copies as Legal Counsel or
such Investor may reasonably request). The Company shall also promptly notify
Legal Counsel and each Investor in writing (i) when a prospectus or any
prospectus supplement or post-effective amendment has been filed, and when a
Registration Statement or any post-effective amendment has become effective
(notification of such effectiveness shall be delivered to Legal Counsel and each
Investor by facsimile on the same day of such effectiveness and by overnight
mail), (ii) of any request by the SEC for amendments or supplements to a
Registration Statement or related prospectus or related information, and (iii)
of the Company's reasonable determination that a post-effective amendment to a
Registration Statement would be appropriate.

                           g.       The Company shall use its best efforts to
prevent the issuance of any stop order or other suspension of effectiveness of a
Registration Statement, or the suspension of the qualification of any of the
Registrable Securities for sale in any jurisdiction and, if such an order or
suspension is issued, to obtain the withdrawal of such order or suspension at
the earliest possible moment and to notify Legal Counsel and each Investor who
holds Registrable Securities being sold of the issuance of such order and the
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resolution thereof or its receipt of actual notice of the initiation or threat
of any proceeding for such purpose.

                           h.       The Company shall hold in confidence and not
make any disclosure of information concerning an Investor provided to the
Company unless (i) disclosure of such information is necessary to comply with
federal or state securities laws, (ii) the disclosure of such information is
necessary to avoid or correct a misstatement or omission in any Registration
Statement, (iii) the release of such information is ordered pursuant to a
subpoena or other final, non-appealable order from a court or governmental body
of competent jurisdiction, or (iv) such information has been made generally
available to the public other than by disclosure in violation of this Agreement
or any other agreement. The Company agrees that it shall, upon learning that
disclosure of such information concerning an Investor is sought in or by a court
or governmental body of competent jurisdiction or through other means, give
prompt written notice to such Investor and allow such Investor, at the
Investor's expense, to undertake appropriate action to prevent disclosure of, or
to obtain a protective order for, such information.

                           i.       The Company shall cooperate with the
Investors who hold Registrable Securities being offered and, to the extent
applicable, facilitate the timely preparation and delivery of certificates (not
bearing any restrictive legend) representing the Registrable Securities to be
offered pursuant to a Registration Statement and enable such certificates to be
in such denominations or amounts, as the case may be, as the Investors may
reasonably request and registered in such names as the Investors may request.

                           j.       The Company shall use its best efforts to
comply with all applicable rules and regulations of the SEC in connection with
any registration hereunder.

                           k.       Within five (5) Business Days after a
Registration Statement which covers Registrable Securities is ordered effective
by the SEC, the Company shall deliver, and shall cause legal counsel for the
Company to deliver, to the transfer agent for such Registrable Securities (with



copies to the Investors whose Registrable Securities are included in such
Registration Statement) confirmation that such Registration Statement has been
declared effective by the SEC in the form attached hereto as Exhibit A.

                           l.       Notwithstanding anything to the contrary
herein, at any time after the Registration Statement has been declared effective
by the SEC, the Company may delay the disclosure of material, non-public
information concerning the Company the disclosure of which at the time is not,
in the good faith opinion of the Board of Directors of the Company and its
counsel, in the best interest of the Company and, in the opinion of counsel to
the Company, otherwise required (a "Grace Period"); provided, that the Company
shall promptly (i) notify the Investors in writing of the existence of material,
non-public information giving rise to a Grace Period (provided that in each
notice the Company will not disclose the content of such material, non-public
information to the Investors) and the date on which the Grace Period will begin,
and (ii) notify the Investors in writing of the date on which the Grace Period
ends; and, provided further, that no Grace Period shall exceed forty-five (45)
consecutive days (an "Allowable Grace Period") and during any three hundred
sixty-five (365) day period there shall be no more than two (2) Allowable Grace
Periods.
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                  4.       Obligations of the Investors.
                           ----------------------------

                           a.       At least seven (7) Business Days prior to
the first anticipated filing date of a Registration Statement, the Company shall
notify each Investor in writing of the information the Company requires from
each such Investor if such Investor elects to have any of such Investor's
Registrable Securities included in such Registration Statement. It shall be a
condition precedent to the obligations of the Company to complete the
registration pursuant to this Agreement with respect to the Registrable
Securities of a particular Investor that such Investor shall furnish to the
Company such information regarding itself, the Registrable Securities held by it
and the intended method of disposition of the Registrable Securities held by it
as shall be reasonably required to effect the effectiveness of the registration
of such Registrable Securities and shall execute such documents in connection
with such registration as the Company may reasonably request.

                           b.       Each Investor, by such Investor's acceptance
of the Registrable Securities, agrees to cooperate with the Company as
reasonably requested by the Company in connection with the preparation and
filing of any Registration Statement hereunder, unless such Investor has
notified the Company in writing of such Investor's election to exclude all of
such Investor's Registrable Securities from such Registration Statement.

                           c.       Each Investor agrees that, upon receipt of
any notice from the Company of the happening of any event of the kind described
in Section 3(g) or the first sentence of 3(f), such Investor will immediately
discontinue disposition of Registrable Securities pursuant to any Registration
Statement(s) covering such Registrable Securities until such Investor's receipt
of the copies of the supplemented or amended prospectus contemplated by Section
3(g) or the first sentence of 3(f) or receipt of notice that no supplement or
amendment is required. Notwithstanding anything to the contrary, the Company
shall cause its transfer agent to deliver unlegended shares of Common Stock to a
transferee of an Investor in accordance with the terms of the Purchase
Agreements in connection with any sale of Registrable Securities with respect to
which an Investor has entered into a contract for sale prior to the Investor's
receipt of a notice from the Company of the happening of any event of the kind
described in Section 3(g) or the first sentence of 3(f) and for which the
Investor has not yet settled.

                  5.       Expenses of Registration.
                           ------------------------

                  All reasonable expenses, other than underwriting discounts and
commissions, incurred in connection with registrations, filings or
qualifications pursuant to Sections 2 and 3, including, without limitation, all
registration, listing and qualifications fees, printers and accounting fees, and
fees and disbursements of counsel for the Company shall be paid by the Company.
The Company shall also reimburse the Investors for the fees and disbursements of
Legal Counsel in connection with registration, filing or qualification pursuant



to Sections 2 and 3 of this Agreement which amount shall be limited to $5,000
for the Registration Statement.

                  6.       Indemnification.
                           ---------------

                  In the event any Registrable Securities are included in a
Registration Statement under this Agreement:
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                           a.       To the fullest extent permitted by law, the
Company will, and hereby does, indemnify, hold harmless and defend each
Investor, the directors, officers, members, partners, employees, agents,
representatives of, and each Person, if any, who controls any Investor within
the meaning of the 1933 Act or the 1934 Act (each, an "Indemnified Person"),
against any losses, claims, damages, liabilities, judgments, fines, penalties,
charges, costs, reasonable attorneys' fees, amounts paid in settlement or
expenses, joint or several, (collectively, "Claims") incurred in investigating,
preparing or defending any action, claim, suit, inquiry, proceeding,
investigation or appeal taken from the foregoing by or before any court or
governmental, administrative or other regulatory agency, body or the SEC,
whether pending or threatened, whether or not an indemnified party is or may be
a party thereto ("Indemnified Damages"), to which any of them may become subject
insofar as such Claims (or actions or proceedings, whether commenced or
threatened, in respect thereof) arise out of or are based upon: (i) any untrue
statement or alleged untrue statement of a material fact in a Registration
Statement or any post-effective amendment thereto or in any filing made in
connection with the qualification of the offering under the securities or other
"blue sky" laws of any jurisdiction in which Registrable Securities are offered
("Blue Sky Filing"), or the omission or alleged omission to state a material
fact required to be stated therein or necessary to make the statements therein
not misleading, (ii) any untrue statement or alleged untrue statement of a
material fact contained in any preliminary prospectus if used prior to the
effective date of such Registration Statement, or contained in the final
prospectus (as amended or supplemented, if the Company files any amendment
thereof or supplement thereto with the SEC) or the omission or alleged omission
to state therein any material fact necessary to make the statements made
therein, in the light of the circumstances under which the statements therein
were made, not misleading, (iii) any violation or alleged violation by the
Company of the 1933 Act, the 1934 Act, any other law, including, without
limitation, any state securities law, or any rule or regulation thereunder
relating to the offer or sale of the Registrable Securities pursuant to a
Registration Statement or (iv) any material violation of this Agreement (the
matters in the foregoing clauses (i) through (iv) being, collectively,
"Violations"). Subject to Section 6(c), the Company shall reimburse the
Indemnified Persons, promptly as such expenses are incurred and are due and
payable, for any legal fees or other reasonable expenses incurred by them in
connection with investigating or defending any such Claim. Notwithstanding
anything to the contrary contained herein, the indemnification agreement
contained in this Section 6(a): (i) shall not apply to a Claim by an Indemnified
Person arising out of or based upon a Violation which occurs in reliance upon
and in conformity with information furnished in writing to the Company by such
Indemnified Person for such Indemnified Person expressly for use in connection
with the preparation of the Registration Statement or any such amendment thereof
or supplement thereto, if such prospectus was timely made available by the
Company pursuant to Section 3(d); (ii) with respect to any preliminary
prospectus, shall not inure to the benefit of any such Person from whom the
Person asserting any such Claim purchased the Registrable Securities that are
the subject thereof (or to the benefit of any Person controlling such Person) if
the untrue statement or omission of material fact contained in the preliminary
prospectus was corrected in the prospectus, as then amended or supplemented, if
such prospectus was timely made available by the Company pursuant to Section
3(d), and the Indemnified Person was promptly advised in writing not to use the
incorrect prospectus prior to the use giving rise to a violation and such
Indemnified Person, notwithstanding such advice, used it or failed to deliver
the correct prospectus as required by the 1933 Act and such correct prospectus
was timely made available pursuant to Section 3(d); (iii) shall not be available
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to the extent such Claim is based on a failure of the Investor to deliver or to
cause to be delivered the prospectus made available by the Company, including a



corrected prospectus, if such prospectus or corrected prospectus was timely made
available by the Company pursuant to Section 3(d); and (iv) shall not apply to
amounts paid in settlement of any Claim if such settlement is effected without
the prior written consent of the Company, which consent shall not be
unreasonably withheld or delayed. Such indemnity shall remain in full force and
effect regardless of any investigation made by or on behalf of the Indemnified
Person and shall survive the transfer of the Registrable Securities by the
Investors pursuant to Section 9.

                           b.       In connection with any Registration
Statement in which an Investor is participating, each such Investor agrees to
severally and not jointly indemnify, hold harmless and defend, to the same
extent and in the same manner as is set forth in Section 6(a), the Company, each
of its directors, each of its officers who signs the Registration Statement and
each Person, if any, who controls the Company within the meaning of the 1933 Act
or the 1934 Act (each, an "Indemnified Party"), against any Claim or Indemnified
Damages to which any of them may become subject, under the 1933 Act, the 1934
Act or otherwise, insofar as such Claim or Indemnified Damages arise out of or
are based upon any Violation, in each case to the extent, and only to the
extent, that such Violation occurs in reliance upon and in conformity with
written information furnished to the Company by such Investor expressly for use
in connection with such Registration Statement; and, subject to Section 6(c),
such Investor will reimburse any legal or other expenses reasonably incurred by
an Indemnified Party in connection with investigating or defending any such
Claim; provided, however, that the indemnity agreement contained in this Section
6(b) and the agreement with respect to contribution contained in Section 7 shall
not apply to amounts paid in settlement of any Claim if such settlement is
effected without the prior written consent of such Investor, which consent shall
not be unreasonably withheld or delayed; provided, further, however, that the
Investor shall be liable under this Section 6(b) for only that amount of a Claim
or Indemnified Damages as does not exceed the net proceeds to such Investor as a
result of the sale of Registrable Securities pursuant to such Registration
Statement. Such indemnity shall remain in full force and effect regardless of
any investigation made by or on behalf of such Indemnified Party and shall
survive the transfer of the Registrable Securities by the Investors pursuant to
Section 9. Notwithstanding anything to the contrary contained herein, the
indemnification agreement contained in this Section 6(b) with respect to any
preliminary prospectus shall not inure to the benefit of any Indemnified Party
if the untrue statement or omission of material fact contained in the
preliminary prospectus was corrected on a timely basis in the prospectus, as
then amended or supplemented.

                           c.       Promptly after receipt by an Indemnified
Person or Indemnified Party under this Section 6 of notice of the commencement
of any action or proceeding (including any governmental action or proceeding)
involving a Claim, such Indemnified Person or Indemnified Party shall, if a
Claim in respect thereof is to be made against any indemnifying party under this
Section 6, deliver to the indemnifying party a written notice of the
commencement thereof, and the indemnifying party shall have the right to
participate in, and, to the extent the indemnifying party so desires, jointly
with any other indemnifying party similarly noticed, to assume control of the
defense thereof with counsel mutually satisfactory to the indemnifying party and
the Indemnified Person or the Indemnified Party, as the case may be; provided,
however, that an Indemnified Person or Indemnified Party shall have the right to
retain its own counsel with the fees and expenses of not more than one counsel
for such Indemnified Person or Indemnified Party to be paid by the indemnifying
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party, if, in the reasonable opinion of counsel retained by the indemnifying
party, the representation by such counsel of the Indemnified Person or
Indemnified Party and the indemnifying party would be inappropriate due to
actual or potential differing interests between such Indemnified Person or
Indemnified Party and any other party represented by such counsel in such
proceeding. In the case of an Indemnified Person, legal counsel referred to in
the immediately preceding sentence shall be selected by the Investors holding at
least two-thirds in interest of the Registrable Securities included in the
Registration Statement to which the Claim relates. The Indemnified Party or
Indemnified Person shall cooperate fully with the indemnifying party in
connection with any negotiation or defense of any such action or Claim by the
indemnifying party and shall furnish to the indemnifying party all information
reasonably available to the Indemnified Party or Indemnified Person which
relates to such action or Claim. The indemnifying party shall keep the



Indemnified Party or Indemnified Person reasonably apprised at all times as to
the status of the defense or any settlement negotiations with respect thereto.
No indemnifying party shall be liable for any settlement of any action, claim or
proceeding effected without its prior written consent, provided, however, that
the indemnifying party shall not unreasonably withhold, delay or condition its
consent. No indemnifying party shall, without the prior written consent of the
Indemnified Party or Indemnified Person, consent to entry of any judgment or
enter into any settlement or other compromise which does not include as an
unconditional term thereof the giving by the claimant or plaintiff to such
Indemnified Party or Indemnified Person of a release from all liability in
respect to such Claim or litigation. Following indemnification as provided for
hereunder, the indemnifying party shall be subrogated to all rights of the
Indemnified Party or Indemnified Person with respect to all third parties, firms
or corporations relating to the matter for which indemnification has been made.
The failure to deliver written notice to the indemnifying party within a
reasonable time of the commencement of any such action shall not relieve such
indemnifying party of any liability to the Indemnified Person or Indemnified
Party under this Section 6, except to the extent that the indemnifying party is
prejudiced in its ability to defend such action.

                           d.       The indemnification required by this Section
6 shall be made by periodic payments of the amount thereof during the course of
the investigation or defense, as and when bills are received or Indemnified
Damages are incurred.

                           e.       The indemnity agreements contained herein
shall be in addition to (i) any cause of action or similar right of the
Indemnified Party or Indemnified Person against the indemnifying party or
others, and (ii) any liabilities the indemnifying party may be subject to
pursuant to the law.

                  7.       Contribution.
                           ------------

                  To the extent any indemnification by an indemnifying party is
prohibited or limited by law, the indemnifying party agrees to make the maximum
contribution with respect to any amounts for which it would otherwise be liable
under Section 6 to the fullest extent permitted by law; provided, however, that:
(i) no Person involved in the sale of Registrable Securities which Person is
guilty of fraudulent misrepresentation (within the meaning of Section 11(f) of
the 1933 Act) in connection with such sale shall be entitled to contribution
from any Person involved in such sale of Registrable Securities who was not
guilty of fraudulent misrepresentation; and (ii) contribution by any seller of
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Registrable Securities shall be limited in amount to the net amount of proceeds
received by such seller from the sale of such Registrable Securities pursuant to
such Registration Statement.

                  8.       Reports Under the 1934 Act.
                           --------------------------

                  With a view to making available to the Investors the benefits
of Rule 144 promulgated under the 1933 Act or any other similar rule or
regulation of the SEC that may at any time permit the Investors to sell
securities of the Company to the public without registration ("Rule 144"), the
Company agrees to:

                           a.       make and keep public information available,
as those terms are understood and defined in Rule 144;

                           b.       file with the SEC in a timely manner all
reports and other documents required of the Company under the 1933 Act and the
1934 Act so long as the Company remains subject to such requirements (it being
understood that nothing herein shall limit the Company's obligations under
Section 4(c) of the Securities Purchase Agreement) and the filing of such
reports and other documents is required for the applicable provisions of Rule
144; and

                           c.       furnish to each Investor so long as such
Investor owns Registrable Securities, promptly upon request, (i) a written
statement by the Company, if true, that it has complied with the reporting



requirements of Rule 144, the 1933 Act and the 1934 Act, (ii) a copy of the most
recent annual or quarterly report of the Company and such other reports and
documents so filed by the Company, and (iii) such other information as may be
reasonably requested to permit the Investors to sell such securities pursuant to
Rule 144 without registration.

                  9.       Assignment of Registration Rights.
                           ---------------------------------

                  The rights under this Agreement shall be automatically
assignable by the Investors to any transferee of all or any portion of such
Investor's Registrable Securities if: (i) the Investor agrees in writing with
the transferee or assignee to assign such rights, and a copy of such agreement
is furnished to the Company within a reasonable time after such assignment; (ii)
the Company is, within a reasonable time after such transfer or assignment,
furnished with written notice of (a) the name and address of such transferee or
assignee, and (b) the securities with respect to which such registration rights
are being transferred or assigned; (iii) immediately following such transfer or
assignment the further disposition of such securities by the transferee or
assignee is restricted under the 1933 Act and applicable state securities laws;
(iv) at or before the time the Company receives the written notice contemplated
by clause (ii) of this sentence the transferee or assignee agrees in writing
with the Company to be bound by all of the provisions contained herein; and (v)
such transfer shall have been made in accordance with the applicable
requirements of the Purchase Agreements, as applicable.

                  10.      Amendment of Registration Rights.
                           --------------------------------

                  Provisions of this Agreement may be amended and the observance
thereof may be waived (either generally or in a particular instance and either
retroactively or prospectively), only with the written consent of the Company
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and Investors who then hold at least a majority of the Registrable Securities.
Any amendment or waiver effected in accordance with this Section 10 shall be
binding upon each Investor and the Company. No such amendment shall be effective
to the extent that it applies to less than all of the holders of the Registrable
Securities. No consideration shall be offered or paid to any Person to amend or
consent to a waiver or modification of any provision of any of this Agreement
unless the same consideration also is offered to all of the parties to this
Agreement.

                  11.      Miscellaneous.
                           -------------

                           a.       A Person is deemed to be a holder of
Registrable Securities whenever such Person owns or is deemed to own of record
such Registrable Securities. If the Company receives conflicting instructions,
notices or elections from two or more Persons with respect to the same
Registrable Securities, the Company shall act upon the basis of instructions,
notice or election received from the such record owner of such Registrable
Securities.

                           b.       Any notices, consents, waivers or other
communications required or permitted to be given under the terms of this
Agreement must be in writing and will be deemed to have been delivered: (i) upon
receipt, when delivered personally; (ii) upon receipt, when sent by facsimile
(provided confirmation of transmission is mechanically or electronically
generated and kept on file by the sending party); or (iii) one Business Day
after deposit with a nationally recognized overnight delivery service, in each
case properly addressed to the party to receive the same. The addresses and
facsimile numbers for such communications shall be:

                           If to the Company:

                             Natural Health Trends Corp.
                             12901 Hutton Drive
                             Dallas, Texas  75234
                             Telephone:   (972) 241-6525
                             Facsimile:   (972)243-5430
                             Attention:   Chief Financial Officer



                             with a copy to:

                             Brown Rudnick Berlack Israels LLP
                             120 West 45th Street
                             New York, New York  10036
                             Telephone:   (212) 209-4812
                             Facsimile:   (212) 704-0196
                             Attention:   Alan N. Forman, Esq.
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                           If to Legal Counsel:

                             Bass Berry & Sims PLC
                             315 Deaderick Street
                             Nashville, TN 37238
                             Telephone:   (615) 742-6253
                             Facsimile:   (615) 742-2753
                             Attention:   J. Page Davidson, Esq.

If to a Buyer, to its address and facsimile number set forth on the Schedule of
Buyers attached hereto, with copies to such Buyer's representatives as set forth
on the Schedule of Buyers, or to such other address and/or facsimile number
and/or to the attention of such other Person as the recipient party has
specified by written notice given to each other party five (5) days prior to the
effectiveness of such change. Written confirmation of receipt (A) given by the
recipient of such notice, consent, waiver or other communication, (B)
mechanically or electronically generated by the sender's facsimile machine
containing the time, date, recipient facsimile number and an image of the first
page of such transmission or (C) provided by a courier or overnight courier
service shall be rebuttable evidence of personal service, receipt by facsimile
or receipt from a nationally recognized overnight delivery service in accordance
with clause (i), (ii) or (iii) above, respectively.

                           c.       Failure of any party to exercise any right
or remedy under this Agreement or otherwise, or delay by a party in exercising
such right or remedy, shall not operate as a waiver thereof.

                           d.       All questions concerning the construction,
validity, enforcement and interpretation of this Agreement shall be governed by
the internal laws of the State of New York, without giving effect to any choice
of law or conflict of law provision or rule (whether of the State of New York or
any other jurisdictions) that would cause the application of the laws of any
jurisdictions other than the State of New York. Each party hereby irrevocably
submits to the non- exclusive jurisdiction of the state and federal courts
sitting The City of New York, Borough of Manhattan, for the adjudication of any
dispute hereunder or in connection herewith or with any transaction contemplated
hereby or discussed herein, and hereby irrevocably waives, and agrees not to
assert in any suit, action or proceeding, any claim that it is not personally
subject to the jurisdiction of any such court, that such suit, action or
proceeding is brought in an inconvenient forum or that the venue of such suit,
action or proceeding is improper. Each party hereby irrevocably waives personal
service of process and consents to process being served in any such suit, action
or proceeding by mailing a copy thereof to such party at the address for such
notices to it under this Agreement and agrees that such service shall constitute
good and sufficient service of process and notice thereof. Nothing contained
herein shall be deemed to limit in any way any right to serve process in any
manner permitted by law. If any provision of this Agreement shall be invalid or
unenforceable in any jurisdiction, such invalidity or unenforceability shall not
affect the validity or enforceability of the remainder of this Agreement in that
jurisdiction or the validity or enforceability of any provision of this
Agreement in any other jurisdiction. EACH PARTY HEREBY IRREVOCABLY WAIVES ANY
RIGHT IT MAY HAVE, AND AGREES NOT TO REQUEST, A JURY TRIAL FOR THE ADJUDICATION
OF ANY DISPUTE HEREUNDER OR IN CONNECTION HEREWITH OR ARISING OUT OF THIS
AGREEMENT OR ANY TRANSACTION CONTEMPLATED HEREBY.

                                       13

                           e.       This Agreement, the Purchase Agreements, the
Warrant and the instruments referenced herein and therein constitute the entire
agreement among the parties hereto with respect to the subject matter hereof and
thereof. There are no restrictions, promises, warranties or undertakings, other



than those set forth or referred to herein and therein. This Agreement, the
Securities Purchase Agreement, the Warrant and the instruments referenced herein
and therein supersede all prior agreements and understandings among the parties
hereto with respect to the subject matter hereof and thereof.

                           f.       Subject to the requirements of Section 9,
this Agreement shall inure to the benefit of and be binding upon the permitted
successors and assigns of each of the parties hereto.

                           g.       The headings in this Agreement are for
convenience of reference only and shall not limit or otherwise affect the
meaning hereof.

                           h.       This Agreement may be executed in identical
counterparts, each of which shall be deemed an original but all of which shall
constitute one and the same agreement. This Agreement, once executed by a party,
may be delivered to the other party hereto by facsimile transmission of a copy
of this Agreement bearing the signature of the party so delivering this
Agreement.

                           i.       Each party shall do and perform, or cause to
be done and performed, all such further acts and things, and shall execute and
deliver all such other agreements, certificates, instruments and documents, as
any other party may reasonably request in order to carry out the intent and
accomplish the purposes of this Agreement and the consummation of the
transactions contemplated hereby.

                           j.       All consents and other determinations
required to be made by the Investors pursuant to this Agreement shall be made,
unless otherwise specified in this Agreement, by Investors holding at least a
majority of the Registrable Securities, determined as if all of the Warrants
held by Investors then outstanding have been exercised for Registrable
Securities.

                           k.       The language used in this Agreement will be
deemed to be the language chosen by the parties to express their mutual intent
and no rules of strict construction will be applied against any party.

                           l.       This Agreement is intended for the benefit
of the parties hereto and their respective permitted successors and assigns, and
is not for the benefit of, nor may any provision hereof be enforced by, any
other Person.

                                   * * * * * *
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                                                                       EXHIBIT A

                         FORM OF NOTICE OF EFFECTIVENESS
                         -------------------------------
                            OF REGISTRATION STATEMENT
                            -------------------------

Continental Stock Transfer and Trust Company
17 Battery Place
New York, NY 10004
Attn:  Roger Bernhammer

                  Re:      Natural Health Trends Corp.
                           ---------------------------

Ladies and Gentlemen:

                  We are counsel to Natural Health Trends Corp., a Florida
corporation (the "Company"), and have represented the Company in connection with
that certain Securities Purchase Agreement (the "Securities Purchase Agreement")
entered into by and among the Company and the buyers named therein
(collectively, the "Holders") pursuant to which on October 6, 2004 the Company
issued to the Holders units consisting of shares (the "Common Shares") of the
Company's Common Stock, par value $0.001 per share (the "Common Stock"), and
common stock purchase warrants ("Warrants") exercisable for shares of Common



Stock (the "Warrant Shares"). Pursuant to the Securities Purchase Agreement, the
Company also has entered into a Registration Rights Agreement with the Holders
(the "Registration Rights Agreement") pursuant to which the Company agreed,
among other things, to register the Registrable Securities (as defined in the
Registration Rights Agreement), including the Common Shares and Warrant Shares,
as amended (the "1933 Act"). In connection with the Company's obligations under
the Registration Rights Agreement, on ____________ ___, 200_, the Company filed
a Registration Statement on Form S-1 (File No. 333-_____________) (the
"Registration Statement") with the Securities and Exchange Commission (the
"SEC") relating to the Registrable Securities which names each of the Holders as
a selling stockholder thereunder.

                  In connection with the foregoing, we advise you that a member
of the SEC's staff has advised us by telephone that the SEC has entered an order
declaring the Registration Statement effective under the 1933 Act at [ENTER TIME
OF EFFECTIVENESS] on [ENTER DATE OF EFFECTIVENESS] and we have no knowledge,
after telephonic inquiry of a member of the SEC's staff, that any stop order
suspending its effectiveness has been issued or that any proceedings for that
purpose are pending before, or threatened by, the SEC and the Registrable
Securities are available for resale under the 1933 Act pursuant to the
Registration Statement.

                                             Very truly yours,

                                             BROWN RUDNICK BERLACK ISRAELS LLP

                                             By:
                                                 -------------------------------
                                                 Name:
                                                 Title:

CC:      [LIST NAMES OF HOLDERS]
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                                                                       EXHIBIT B

                              SELLING STOCKHOLDERS

         The shares of common stock being offered by the selling stockholders
are shares of common stock, and shares of common stock issuable upon exercise of
the warrants which were sold by the Company in a private placement transaction.
[Add description of sales by selling stockholders having piggyback registration
rights from the MarketVision transaction] For additional information regarding
the common shares and warrants, see "Private Placement of Units" above. We are
registering the shares of common stock in order to permit the selling
stockholders to offer the shares for resale from time to time. Except for the
ownership of the shares and warrants, the selling stockholders have not had any
material relationship with us within the past three years.

         The table below lists the selling stockholders and other information
regarding the beneficial ownership of the common stock by each of the selling
stockholders. The second column lists the number of shares of common stock
beneficially owned by each selling stockholder, based on its ownership of the
common shares and warrants, as of _____ __, 200_, assuming exercise of all
warrants held by the selling stockholders on that date, without regard to any
limitations on warrants exercise.

         The third column lists the shares of common stock being offered by this
prospectus by the selling stockholders.

         In accordance with the terms of registration rights agreements with the
holders of the Company's shares of common stock and warrants, this prospectus
generally covers the resale of a number of shares of common stock equal to the
number of shares of common stock issued to the selling stockholders plus the
number of shares of common stock issuable upon exercise of the warrants,
determined as if the outstanding warrants were exercised in full, as of the
trading day immediately preceding the date this registration statement was
initially filed with the SEC. Because the exercise price of the warrants may be
adjusted for anti-dilution protection, the number of shares that will actually



be issued may be more or less than the number of shares being offered by this
prospectus. The fourth column assumes the sale of all of the shares offered by
the selling stockholders pursuant to this prospectus.

         The selling stockholders may sell all, some or none of their shares in
this offering. See "Plan of Distribution."
<TABLE>
<CAPTION>

                                                            Maximum Number of Shares
                                 Number of Shares Owned    to be Sold Pursuant to this    Number of Shares Owned
Name of Selling Stockholder        Prior to Offering               Prospectus                 After Offering
- ---------------------------        -----------------               ----------                 --------------
<S>                                      <C>                         <C>                           <C>
                                         [___]                       [___]                         [0]

[Other Buyers]                           [___]                       [___]                         [0]
</TABLE>
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                              PLAN OF DISTRIBUTION

         We are registering the shares of common stock owned by the selling
stockholders, and the shares of common stock issuable upon exercise of the
warrants owned by the selling stockholders, to permit the resale of these shares
of common stock by the holders from time to time after the date of this
prospectus. We will not receive any of the proceeds from the sale by the selling
stockholders of the shares of common stock. We will bear all fees and expenses
incident to our obligation to register the shares of common stock.

         The selling stockholders may sell all or a portion of the shares of
common stock beneficially owned by them and offered hereby from time to time
directly or through one or more underwriters, broker-dealers or agents. If the
shares of common stock are sold through underwriters or broker-dealers, the
selling stockholders will be responsible for underwriting discounts or
commissions or agent's commissions. The shares of common stock may be sold in
one or more transactions at fixed prices, at prevailing market prices at the
time of the sale, at varying prices determined at the time of sale, or at
negotiated prices. These sales may be effected in transactions, which may
involve crosses or block transactions,

         o        on any national securities exchange or quotation service on
                  which the securities may be listed or quoted at the time of
                  sale,

         o        in the over-the-counter market,

         o        in transactions otherwise than on these exchanges or systems
                  or in the over-the-counter market,

         o        through the writing of options, whether such options are
                  listed on an options exchange or otherwise,

         o        ordinary brokerage transactions and transactions in which the
                  broker-dealer solicits purchasers;

         o        block trades in which the broker-dealer will attempt to sell
                  the shares as agent but may position and resell a portion of
                  the block as principal to facilitate the transaction;

         o        purchases by a broker-dealer as principal and resale by the
                  broker-dealer for its account;

         o        an exchange distribution in accordance with the rules of the
                  applicable exchange;

         o        privately negotiated transactions;

         o        through the settlement of short sales

         o        pursuant to Rule 144 under the Securities Act;
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         o        broker-dealers may agree with the selling securityholders to
                  sell a specified number of such shares at a stipulated price
                  per share

         o        a combination of any such methods of sale; and

         o        any other method permitted pursuant to applicable law.

         If the selling stockholders effect such transactions by selling shares
of common stock to or through underwriters, broker-dealers or agents, such
underwriters, broker-dealers or agents may receive commissions in the form of
discounts, concessions or commissions from the selling stockholders or
commissions from purchasers of the shares of common stock for whom they may act
as agent or to whom they may sell as principal (which discounts, concessions or
commissions as to particular underwriters, broker-dealers or agents may be in
excess of those customary in the types of transactions involved). In connection
with sales of the common stock or otherwise, the selling stockholders may enter
into hedging transactions with broker-dealers, which may in turn engage in short
sales of the common stock in the course of hedging in positions they assume. The
selling stockholders may also sell shares of common stock short and deliver
shares of common stock covered by this prospectus to close out short positions.
The selling stockholders may also loan or pledge shares of common stock to
broker-dealers that in turn may sell such shares.

         The selling stockholders may pledge or grant a security interest in
some or all of the warrants or shares of common stock owned by them and, if they
default in the performance of their secured obligations, the pledgees or secured
parties may offer and sell the warrants or shares of common stock from time to
time pursuant to this prospectus or any amendment to this prospectus under Rule
424(b)(3) or other applicable provision of the Securities Act of 1933, as
amended, amending, if necessary, the list of selling stockholders to include the
pledgee, transferee or other successors in interest as selling stockholders
under this prospectus. The selling stockholders also may transfer and donate the
shares of common stock in other circumstances in which case the transferees,
donees, pledgees or other successors in interest will be the selling beneficial
owners for purposes of this prospectus.

         The selling stockholders and any broker-dealer participating in the
distribution of the shares of common stock may be deemed to be "underwriters"
within the meaning of the Securities Act, and any commission paid, or any
discounts or concessions allowed to, any such broker-dealer may be deemed to be
underwriting commissions or discounts under the Securities Act. At the time a
particular offering of the shares of common stock is made, a prospectus
supplement, if required, will be distributed which will set forth the aggregate
amount of shares of common stock being offered and the terms of the offering,
including the name or names of any broker-dealers or agents, any discounts,
commissions and other terms constituting compensation from the selling
stockholders and any discounts, commissions or concessions allowed or reallowed
or paid to broker-dealers.

         Under the securities laws of some states, the shares of common stock
may be sold in such states only through registered or licensed brokers or
dealers. In addition, in some states the shares of common stock may not be sold
unless such shares have been registered or qualified for sale in such state or
an exemption from registration or qualification is available and is complied
with.
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         There can be no assurance that any selling stockholder will sell any or
all of the shares of common stock registered pursuant to the shelf registration
statement, of which this prospectus forms a part.

         The selling stockholders and any other person participating in such
distribution will be subject to applicable provisions of the Securities Exchange
Act of 1934, as amended, and the rules and regulations thereunder, including,
without limitation, Regulation M of the Exchange Act, which may limit the timing
of purchases and sales of any of the shares of common stock by the selling
stockholders and any other participating person. Regulation M may also restrict
the ability of any person engaged in the distribution of the shares of common
stock to engage in market-making activities with respect to the shares of common



stock. All of the foregoing may affect the marketability of the shares of common
stock and the ability of any person or entity to engage in market-making
activities with respect to the shares of common stock.

         We will pay all expenses of the registration of the shares of common
stock pursuant to the registration rights agreement, estimated to be $[ ] in
total, including, without limitation, Securities and Exchange Commission filing
fees and expenses of compliance with state securities or "blue sky" laws;
provided, however, that a selling stockholder will pay all underwriting
discounts and selling commissions, if any. We will indemnify the selling
stockholders against liabilities, including some liabilities under the
Securities Act, in accordance with the registration rights agreements, or the
selling stockholders will be entitled to contribution. We may be indemnified by
the selling stockholders against civil liabilities, including liabilities under
the Securities Act, that may arise from any written information furnished to us
by the selling stockholder specifically for use in this prospectus, in
accordance with the related registration rights agreements, or we may be
entitled to contribution.

         Once sold under the shelf registration statement, of which this
prospectus forms a part, the shares of common stock will be freely tradable in
the hands of persons other than our affiliates.
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                                                                       EXHIBIT C

                           TRANSFER AGENT INSTRUCTIONS

                           NATURAL HEALTH TRENDS CORP.

                                 October 6, 2004

Continental Stock Transfer and Trust Company
17 Battery Place
New York, NY 10004
Attention:

Ladies and Gentlemen:

                  Reference is made to that certain Securities Purchase
Agreement dated as of October 6, 2004 (the "Agreement"), by and among Natural
Health Trends Corp., a Florida corporation (the "Company"), and the respective
investors named on the Schedule of Buyers attached thereto (collectively, the
"Holders"), pursuant to which the Company is issuing to the Holders units
("Units") consisting of one (1) share of common stock of the Company, par value
$0.001 per share (the "Common Stock") and one (i) common stock purchase warrant
(the "Warrant").

                  (i)      This letter shall serve as our irrevocable
authorization and direction to you (provided that you are the transfer agent of
the Company at such time) to issue shares of Common Stock upon exercise of the
Warrants (the "Warrant Shares") to or upon the order of a Holder from time to
time upon delivery to you of a properly completed and duly executed Conversion
Notice, in the form attached hereto as Exhibit I, which has been acknowledged by
the Company as indicated by the signature of a duly authorized officer of the
Company thereon.

                  You acknowledge and agree that so long as you have previously
received (a) written confirmation from the Company outside legal counsel that
either (i) a registration statement covering resales of the Warrant Shares or
the Interest Shares has been declared effective by the Securities and Exchange
Commission (the "SEC") under the Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the "1933
Act"), or (ii) sales of the Warrant Shares may be made in conformity with Rule
144 under the 1933 Act and (b) if applicable, a copy of such registration
statement, then within two (2) business days of your receipt of the Exercise
Notice, you shall issue the certificates representing the Warrant Shares, and
such certificates shall not bear any legend restricting transfer of the Warrant
Shares thereby and should not be subject to any stop-transfer restriction;
provided, however, that if such Warrant Shares are not registered for resale
under the 1933 Act or able to be sold under Rule 144, then, the certificates for
such Conversion Shares shall bear the following legend:



                       [NEITHER THE ISSUANCE AND SALE OF THE SECURITIES
                       REPRESENTED BY THIS CERTIFICATE NOR THE SECURITIES
                       INTO WHICH THESE SECURITIES ARE EXERCISABLE HAVE
                       BEEN][THE SECURITIES REPRESENTED BY THIS CERTIFICATE

                       HAVE NOT BEEN] REGISTERED UNDER THE SECURITIES ACT OF
                       1933, AS AMENDED, OR APPLICABLE STATE SECURITIES
                       LAWS. THE SECURITIES MAY NOT BE OFFERED FOR SALE,
                       SOLD, TRANSFERRED OR ASSIGNED (I) IN THE ABSENCE OF
                       (A) AN EFFECTIVE REGISTRATION STATEMENT FOR THE
                       SECURITIES UNDER THE SECURITIES ACT OF 1933, AS
                       AMENDED, OR APPLICABLE STATE SECURITIES LAWS, OR (B)
                       AN OPINION OF COUNSEL, IN A GENERALLY ACCEPTABLE
                       FORM, THAT REGISTRATION IS NOT REQUIRED UNDER SAID
                       ACT OR APPLICABLE STATE SECURITIES LAWS OR (II)
                       UNLESS SOLD PURSUANT TO RULE 144 UNDER SAID ACT.
                       NOTWITHSTANDING THE FOREGOING, THE SECURITIES MAY BE
                       PLEDGED IN CONNECTION WITH A BONA FIDE MARGIN ACCOUNT
                       OR OTHER LOAN OR FINANCING ARRANGEMENT SECURED BY THE
                       SECURITIES.

                  A form of written confirmation from the Company's outside
legal counsel that a registration statement covering resales of the Conversion
Shares has been declared effective by the SEC under the 1933 Act is attached
hereto as Exhibit II.

                  Please be advised that the Holders are relying upon this
letter as an inducement to enter into the Agreement and, accordingly, each
Holder is a third party beneficiary to these instructions.
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                  Please execute this letter in the space indicated to
acknowledge your agreement to act in accordance with these instructions. Should
you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at (972)
241-6525.

                                             Very truly yours,

                                             NATURAL HEALTH TRENDS CORP.

                                             By:
                                                 -------------------------------
                                                 Name:  Mark D. Woodburn
                                                 Title: President

THE FOREGOING INSTRUCTIONS ARE
ACKNOWLEDGED AND AGREED TO

this ___ day of October, 2004

CONTINENTAL STOCK TRANSFER AND
     TRUST COMPANY

By:
    --------------------------------
    Name:
    Title:

Enclosures
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                                                                       EXHIBIT I
                           NATURAL HEALTH TRENDS CORP.
                                EXERCISE WARRANTS

Reference is made to the Common Stock Purchase Warrants (the "Warrants") issued
to the undersigned by Natural Health Trends Corp. (the "Company"). In accordance



with and pursuant to the Warrant, the undersigned hereby elects to exercise the
Warrant for Warrant Shares (as defined in the Warrant), of the Company as of the
date specified below.

         Date of Exercise:
                          ------------------------------------------------------

         Aggregate Warrant Shares to be issued:
                                               ---------------------------------

Please confirm the following information:

         Exercise Price:
                        --------------------------------------------------------

         Number of Warrant Shares:
                                  ----------------------------------------------

Please issue the Common Stock into which the Warrant is being exercised in the
following name and to the following address:

         Issue to:
                  --------------------------------------------------------------
                  --------------------------------------------------------------
                  --------------------------------------------------------------

         Facsimile Number:
                          ------------------------------------------------------

         Authorization:
                       ---------------------------------------------------------

                  By:
                       ---------------------------------------------------------
                                                Title:

Dated:
      --------------------------------------------------------------------------

         Account Number:
                        --------------------------------------------------------
           (if electronic book entry transfer)

         Transaction Code Number:
                                 -----------------------------------------------
           (if electronic book entry transfer)

                                 ACKNOWLEDGMENT

         The Company hereby acknowledges this Exercise Notice and hereby directs
Continental Stock Transfer & Trust Company to issue the above indicated number
of shares of Common Stock in accordance with the Transfer Agent Instructions
dated October 6, 2004 from the Company and acknowledged and agreed to by
Continental Stock Transfer & Trust Company.

                                             NATURAL HEALTH TRENDS CORP.

                                             By:
                                                 -------------------------------
                                                 Name:   Mark D. Woodburn
                                                 Title:  President

                                   EXHIBIT II

                         FORM OF NOTICE OF EFFECTIVENESS
                         -------------------------------



                            OF REGISTRATION STATEMENT
                            -------------------------

Continental Stock Transfer and Trust Company
17 Battery Place
New York, NY 10004
Attn:

                  Re:      Natural Health Trends Corp.
                           ---------------------------

Ladies and Gentlemen:

                  We are counsel to Natural Health Trends Corp., a Florida
corporation (the "Company"), and have represented the Company in connection with
that certain (i) Securities Purchase Agreement (the "Securities Purchase
Agreement") and (ii) Subscription Agreement, each entered into by and among the
Company and the respective buyers named therein (collectively, the "Holders")
pursuant to which on October 6, 2004 the Company issued to the Holders units
consisting of shares of the Company's Common Stock, par value $0.01 per share
(the "Common Stock") and common stock purchase warrants (the "Warrants").
Pursuant to the Securities Purchase Agreement, the Company also has entered into
a Registration Rights Agreement with the Holders (the "Registration Rights
Agreement") pursuant to which the Company agreed, among other things, to
register the Registrable Securities (as defined in the Registration Rights
Agreement), including the shares of Common Stock included in the units and
issuable upon exercise of the Warrants, under the Securities Act of 1933, as
amended (the "1933 Act"). In connection with the Company's obligations under the
Registration Rights Agreement, on ____________ ___, 200_, the Company filed a
Registration Statement on Form S-1 (File No. 333-_____________) (the
"Registration Statement") with the Securities and Exchange Commission (the
"SEC") relating to the Registrable Securities which names each of the Holders as
a selling stockholder thereunder.

                  In connection with the foregoing, we advise you that a member
of the SEC's staff has advised us by telephone that the SEC has entered an order
declaring the Registration Statement effective under the 1933 Act at [ENTER TIME
OF EFFECTIVENESS] on [ENTER DATE OF EFFECTIVENESS] and we have no knowledge,
after telephonic inquiry of a member of the SEC's staff, that any stop order
suspending its effectiveness has been issued or that any proceedings for that
purpose are pending before, or threatened by, the SEC and the Registrable
Securities are available for resale under the 1933 Act pursuant to the
Registration Statement.

                                             Very truly yours,

                                             BROWN RUDNICK BERLACK ISRAELS, LLP

                                             By:
                                                 -------------------------------
                                                 Name:
                                                 Title:

CC:    [LIST NAMES OF HOLDERS]

                      [Form of Brown Rudnick Legal Opinion]
                                                                       Exhibit D

                                                  October 6, 2004

To:  The Investors Listed on Exhibit A
     Attached Hereto



Ladies and Gentlemen:

         We have acted as special legal counsel to Natural Health Trends Corp.,
a Florida corporation (the "Company"), in connection with the private offering
("Offering") by the Company of up to 1,367,720 units (the "Units"), each Unit
consisting of 1 share of the Company's common stock, $.001 par value (the
"Common Stock"), and 1 common stock purchase warrant (the "Warrants"). This
opinion letter, including the schedules hereto (the "Opinion Letter"), is being
rendered (a) pursuant to (i) Section 7(a)(iii) of that certain Securities
Purchase Agreement, dated as of the date hereof, among the Company and the
investors signatories thereto (the "Securities Purchase Agreement") and (ii)
pursuant to Article 9.2(iii) of that certain Subscription Agreement, dated as of
the date hereof, among the Company and the investors signatory thereto (the
"Subscription Agreement"; together with the Securities Purchase Agreement, the
"Agreements") and (b) in connection with the Company's closing on the sale of
1,367,720 Units consisting of 1,367,720 shares of Common Stock and 1,367,720
Warrants.

         In connection with this Opinion Letter, we have examined the documents
listed on Schedule A attached hereto (collectively, the "Documents"). The
closing Documents listed in paragraphs (i) through paragraph (iv), inclusive, on
Schedule A are referred to herein as the "Transaction Documents".

         We have, without independent investigation, relied upon the
representations and warranties of the various parties as to matters of objective
fact contained in the Documents.

         We have not made any independent review or investigation of orders,
judgments, rules or other regulations or decrees by which the Company or any of
its property may be bound, nor have we made any independent investigation as to
the existence of actions, suits, investigations or proceedings, if any, pending
or threatened against the Company.

         With your concurrence, the opinions hereafter expressed, whether or not
qualified by language such as "to our knowledge", are based solely upon (1) our
review of the Documents, (2) such review of published sources of law as we have
deemed necessary and (3) facts and matters which have come to the conscious
awareness of those attorneys in our firm who have rendered legal services to the
Company in connection with the Offering.

         This firm, in rendering legal opinions, customarily makes certain
assumptions which are described in Schedule B hereto. In the course of our
representation of the Company, nothing has come to our attention which causes us
to believe reliance upon any of those assumptions is inappropriate, and, with
your concurrence, the opinions hereafter expressed are based upon those
assumptions.
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         Our opinions hereafter expressed are limited to the laws of the State
of New York and Federal law of the United States of America, except with respect
to the opinions hereafter expressed in numbered opinion 1) below as to
incorporation, existence and good standing of the Company in the State of
Florida for which we have relied exclusively on a certificate listed on Schedule
A of the Secretary of State of the State of Florida. To the extent that any
Transaction Document provides that it is to be governed by the laws of any
jurisdiction other than the State of Florida, our opinions regarding that
Transaction Document are being rendered, with your concurrence, as if only the
internal laws of the State of Florida were applicable thereto, notwithstanding
the governing law provisions of the Transaction Document to the contrary. In
addition, we express no opinion with respect to any matters relating to the
Company occurring prior to July 30, 2002 and the opinions set forth below are
qualified and limited to the extent affected by events of which occurred prior
to July 30, 2002.

         The opinion hereafter expressed in numbered opinion 2 with respect to
the enforceability of any provisions of the Transaction Documents, or any rights
or remedies granted to you under the Transaction Documents, are subject to the
general qualifications that such rights and remedies may be subject to and
affected by:

         (i)      applicable bankruptcy, insolvency, reorganization,
receivership, moratorium, or assignment for the benefit of creditors laws and



other laws affecting the rights and remedies of creditors generally, including
without limitation laws regarding fraudulent transfers, fraudulent conveyances,
preferences, avoidance, automatic stay and turn-over;

         (ii)     general principles of equity, including without limitation
those governing the availability of equitable remedies, affording equitable
defenses, requiring good faith, fair dealing and reasonableness in the
performance and enforcement of a contract, and affording defenses based upon
unconscionability, lack of notice, impracticability or impossibility of
performance; and

         (iii)    general rules of contract law with respect to matters such as
the election of remedies, the limits of severability, mutuality of obligations,
and opportunity to cure, limitations on the enforceability of indemnification,
contribution or exculpation provisions under applicable securities laws or
otherwise and limitations on the enforceability of provisions which are in
violation of public policy.

         We express no legal opinion upon any matter other than those explicitly
addressed in numbered paragraphs 1 through 4 below, and our express opinions
therein contained shall not be interpreted to be implied opinions upon any other
matter. In particular, we express no opinion as to the registration and
qualification of the Units under the securities or blue sky laws of any state or
other jurisdiction in the United States of America or any country other than the
United States of America, or as to any requirements of the National Association
of Securities Dealers, Inc.

         Without limiting any of the qualifications and limitations set forth in
this Opinion Letter, (i) we express no opinion concerning the enforceability of
any provisions of the Transaction Documents providing for indemnification,
liquidated damages, arbitration, mediation or specific performance; and (ii)
with respect to our legal opinion set forth in numbered paragraph 1 below, we
have relied exclusively upon a certificate of the Secretary of State of the
State of Florida with respect to the incorporation, existence and good standing
of the Company.

         Based upon and subject to the foregoing, we are of the opinion that:
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   1)    The Company has been duly incorporated and is validly existing and in
         good standing in the State of Florida;

   2)    Each of the Transaction Documents has been duly authorized, executed
         and delivered by the Company, and the Warrants and the Registration
         Rights Agreement are the valid and binding obligation of the Company,
         and enforceable against the Company;

   3)    The authorized capital stock of the Company as of the date hereof
         (before giving effect to the transactions contemplated by the
         Agreements) is as follows: 501,500,000 shares consisting of 500,000,000
         shares of Common Stock and 1,500,000 shares of "blank check" Preferred
         Stock. The (i) shares of Common Stock included in the Units, and (ii)
         shares of Common Stock issuable upon exercise of the Warrants contained
         in the Units, have been duly reserved, and when issued and paid for in
         accordance with the terms of the Agreements and/or Warrants, as the
         case may be, will be validly issued, fully paid and nonassessable; and

   4)    Assuming: (i) that the information provided by the investors in the
         Agreements is accurate, correct and complete, and (ii) that the
         placement agents engaged by the Company have complied in all respects
         with the requirements of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the
         "Act") (and the provisions of Regulation D promulgated under the Act),
         the issuance and sale of the Units is exempt from the registration
         requirements of Section 5 under the Act and Regulation D promulgated
         thereunder;

         This opinion is rendered to you for your benefit in connection with the
transactions contemplated by the Agreement and may not be delivered to, or
relied upon by, any other party without our prior written consent.

                                             Very truly yours,



                                             Brown Rudnick Berlack Israels LLP

ANF, SPW
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                                                                       Exhibit A
                                                                       ---------

                                List of Investors
                                -----------------
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                                   SCHEDULE A

                                LIST OF DOCUMENTS
                                -----------------

         In connection with the Opinion Letter to which this Schedule A is
attached, we have reviewed the following Documents. However, except as otherwise
expressly indicated, we have not reviewed any other documents, instruments or
agreements referred to in or listed upon any of the following Documents:

         (i)      the Securities Purchase Agreement;

         (ii)     the Subscription Agreement;

         (iii)    the Warrants executed by the Company and issued to each of the
Investors;

         (iv)     the Registration Rights Agreement dated as of October 6, 2004
by and among the Company and the investors signatory thereto;

         (v)      the Articles of Incorporation of the Company, as amended, as
certified by the Secretary of State of the State of Florida and a certificate of
the Secretary of the Company that there have been no further amendments thereto;

         (vi)     a copy of the By-laws of the Company, as amended, certified by
the Secretary of the Company as presently being in effect;

         (vii)    The unanimous written consents of the Board of Directors as to
approvals given with respect to the Offering, together with a certificate of the
Secretary of the Company, certifying (a) as to the resolutions adopted pursuant
to the written consents taken, (b) that such resolutions are in full force and
effect as of the date hereof, (c) that the same have not been altered, amended
or rescinded in any way, and (d) that such resolutions are the only resolutions
adopted relating to such matters; as to which we have relied exclusively with
respect to the subject matter of such certificate;

         (viii)   An electronic confirmation from the Company's Transfer Agent
as of a recent date as to the issued and outstanding shares of common stock of
the Company, as to which we have relied exclusively with respect to the subject
matter thereof;

         (ix)     a certificate dated as of October 6, 2004, of the Secretary of
State of the State of Florida as to the corporate good standing of the Company
and tax status, as to which we have relied exclusively with respect to the
subject matter of such certificate;

         (x)      the certificates evidencing the shares of Common Stock;



         (xi)     the confidential purchaser questionnaires;

         (xii)    a certificate of the Chief Executive Officer of the Company,
as to certain matters related to Regulation D promulgated under the Act, as to
which we have relied exclusively with respect to the subject matter of such
certificate; and
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         (xiii)   a certificate of the Secretary of the Company as to the
incumbency and signatures of the officers of the Company, as to which we have
relied exclusively with respect to the subject matter of such certificate.

                                       2

                                   SCHEDULE B

                        BROWN RUDNICK BERLACK ISRAELS LLP
                              STANDARD ASSUMPTIONS
                              --------------------

         In rendering legal opinions in third party transactions, Brown Rudnick
Berlack Israels LLP makes certain customary assumptions described below:

                  1.       Each natural person executing any of the Documents
                  has sufficient legal capacity to enter into such Documents and
                  perform the transactions contemplated thereby.

                  2.       The Company holds requisite title and rights to any
                  property involved in the transactions contemplated by the
                  Transaction Documents and purported to be owned by it.

                  3.       Each person other than the Company has all requisite
                  power and authority and has taken all necessary corporate or
                  other action to enter into those Transaction Documents to
                  which it is a party or by which it is bound, to the extent
                  necessary to make the Transaction Documents enforceable
                  against it.

                  4.       Each person other than the Company has complied with
                  all legal requirements pertaining to its status as such status
                  relates to its rights to enforce the Transaction Documents
                  against the Company.

                  5.       Each Document is accurate, complete and authentic,
                  each original is authentic, each copy conforms to an authentic
                  original and all signatures are genuine.

                  6.       All official public records are accurate, complete
                  and properly indexed and filed.

                  7.       There has not been any mutual mistake of fact or
                  misunderstanding, fraud, duress, or undue influence by or
                  among any of the parties to the Transaction Documents.

                  8.       The conduct of the parties involved in the Offering
                  has complied in the past and will comply in the future with
                  any requirement of good faith, fair dealing and
                  conscionability.

                  9.       Each person other than the Company has acted in good
                  faith and without notice of any defense against the
                  enforcement of any rights created by, or adverse claim to any
                  property or security interest transferred or created as part
                  of, the Transaction Documents.

                  10.      There are no agreements or understandings among the
                  parties involved in the Offering, and there is no usage of
                  trade or course of prior dealing among such parties, that
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                  would define, modify, waive, or qualify the terms of any of
                  the Transaction Documents.

                  11.      The Company will not in the future take any
                  discretionary action (including a decision not to act)
                  permitted under any Transaction Document that would result in
                  a violation of law or constitute a breach or default under
                  that or any other Transaction Document or court or
                  administrative orders, writs, judgments and decrees that name
                  any Company and are specifically directed to it or its
                  property.

                  12.      The Company will obtain all permits and governmental
                  approvals and make all filings not required at the time of the
                  Closing of the Offering but which are subsequently required,
                  and will take all actions similarly required, relevant to
                  subsequent consummation of the transactions contemplated by
                  the Offering or performance of the Transaction Documents.

                  13.      All parties to or bound by the Transaction Documents
                  will act in accordance with, and will refrain from taking any
                  action that is forbidden by, the terms and conditions of the
                  Transaction Documents.

                  14.      That there is no legal restriction, no requirement of
                  registration, consent, approval, license or authorization by
                  any governmental authority, no pending judicial proceeding,
                  and no order, writ, injunction or decree of any court or
                  governmental agency, any of which would limit, prescribe or
                  require consent for the undertaking by the investor or any
                  third party or agency in connection with the transactions
                  contemplated by the Transaction Documents, except for
                  consents, approvals, licenses and authorizations that have
                  been obtained;

                  15.      An officer of the Company has executed each of the
                  Transaction Documents and the Company has delivered the
                  Transaction Documents with the intent of creating an
                  immediately binding obligation.

                                       2



<TABLE>
<CAPTION>

                           NATURAL HEALTH TRENDS CORP.
                 (A Company existing under the laws of Florida)

                        SUBSCRIPTION AGREEMENT FOR UNITS

TO:       NATURAL HEALTH TRENDS CORP.

AND TO:   SPROTT SECURITIES INC. (THE "AGENT")

The undersigned (the "Buyer") hereby irrevocably subscribes for and agrees to
purchase from Natural Health Trends Corp. (the "Company") that number of units
of the Company (the "Units") set out below at a price of $12.595 per Unit. Each
Unit consists of one share of the common stock of the Company, par value $0.001
per share (a "Common Share") and one Common Share purchase warrant (each whole
Common Share purchase warrant a "Warrant"). Such Warrants shall be issued
substantially in the form of certificate attached hereto as Exhibit "C". The
Buyer agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions set forth in the attached
"Terms and Conditions of Subscription for Units" including without limitation
the representations, warranties and covenants set forth in the applicable
schedules attached thereto. The Buyer further agrees, without limitation, that
the Company and the Agent may rely upon the Buyer's representations, warranties
and covenants contained in such documents.

                       SUBSCRIPTION AND BUYER INFORMATION

      Please print all information (other than signatures), as applicable,
                          in the space provided below
______________________________________________    ________________________________________________
<S>                                                <C>
______________________________________________    Number of Units:________________________________
See Schedule of Buyers attached to Securities
and Purchase Agreement (Exhibit 10.1) for
list of buyers

(Name of Buyer)
Account Reference (if applicable):___________     Aggregate Purchase Price:_______________________
                                                                            (the "Purchase Price")
By: _________________________________________
    Authorized Signature                          ________________________________________________
                                                  If the Buyer is signing as agent for a principal
_____________________________________________     (beneficial purchaser) and is not purchasing as
(Official Capacity or Title - if the              trustee or agent for accounts fully managed by it,
 Buyer is not an individual)                      complete the following:

______________________________________________    ________________________________________________
(Name of individual whose signature appears       (Name of Principal)
above if different than the name of the
subscriber printed above.)

______________________________________________    ________________________________________________
(Buyer's Address, including Province)             (Principal's Address)

______________________________________________    ________________________________________________
(Telephone Number)         (Facsimile Number)

E-Mail:______________________________________
______________________________________________    ________________________________________________

______________________________________________    ________________________________________________

Account Registration Information:                 Delivery Instructions as set forth below:
- ---------------------------------                 -----------------------------------------

______________________________________________    [ ]  Same as registered address, or
(Name)

______________________________________________    ________________________________________________
(Account Reference, if applicable)                (Name)



______________________________________________    ________________________________________________
(Address, including Postal Code)                  (Account Reference, if applicable)

______________________________________________    ________________________________________________
                                                  (Address)

______________________________________________    ________________________________________________
                                                  (Contact Name and Telephone Number)

______________________________________________    ________________________________________________
</TABLE>

                    TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF SUBSCRIPTION FOR
                                      UNITS

                           ARTICLE 1 - INTERPRETATION

1.1      Definitions

         Whenever used in this Subscription Agreement, unless there is something
in the subject matter or context inconsistent therewith, the following words and
phrases shall have the respective meanings ascribed to it as follows:

"1933 Act" means the United States Securities Act of 1933, as amended.

"Agent" means collectively, Sprott Securities Inc. and Sprott Securities (USA)
Limited and, where applicable in the context, either one of them.

"Business Day" means a day other than a Saturday, Sunday or any other day on
which the commercial banks located in the City of New York are not open for
business.

"Buyer" means the subscriber for Units as set out on the face page of this
Subscription Agreement.

"Closing" shall have the meaning ascribed to such term in Section 4.1.

"Closing Date" shall have the meaning ascribed to such term in Section 4.1.

"Closing Time" shall have the meaning ascribed to such term in Section 4.1.

"Common Share" or "share of Common Stock" means one share of the common stock of
the Company, par value $0.0001 per share.

"Control Person" means a person, company or combination of persons or companies
described in clause (c) of the definition of "distribution" in subsection 1(1)
of the Securities Act (Ontario).

"Company" means Natural Health Trends Corp. and includes any successor
corporation to or of the Company.

"Expiration Date" means October 6, 2009, being the date after which the Warrants
shall be void and of no further effect.

"Offering" means the offering of Units pursuant to this Subscription Agreement.

"person or Person" means any individual (whether acting as an executor, trustee
administrator, legal representative or otherwise), corporation, firm,
partnership, sole proprietorship, syndicate, joint venture, trustee, trust,
unincorporated organization or association, and pronouns have a similar extended
meaning.

"Purchase Price" shall have the meaning ascribed to such term on the face page
of this Subscription Agreement.

"Regulation D" means Regulation D pursuant to the 1933 Act.

"SEC" means the United States Securities and Exchange Commission.

"Securities" means the Common Shares and Warrants offered hereunder.

"Securities Laws" means, as applicable, the securities laws, regulations, rules,



rulings and orders in each of the provinces of Canada, the applicable policy
statements issued by the securities regulators in each of the provinces of
Canada and by the SEC.

"Subscription Agreement" means this subscription agreement (including any
schedules hereto) and any instrument amending this Subscription Agreement;
"hereof", "hereto", "hereunder", "herein" and similar expressions mean and refer
to this Subscription Agreement and not to a particular Article or Section; and
the expression "Article" or "Section" followed by a number means and refers to
the specified Article or Section of this Subscription Agreement.

"United States" means the United Stated of America, its territories and
possessions, any State of the United States and the District of Columbia.

"Units" shall have the meaning ascribed to such term on the face page of this
Subscription Agreement.

"U.S. Person" as that term is defined in Rule 902(k) of Regulation S under the
1933 Act.

"Warrant Certificates" means the certificates representing the Warrants issued
by the Company.

"Warrants" shall have the meaning ascribed to such term on the face page of this
Subscription Agreement.

"Warrant Shares" means the Common Shares issuable upon the exercise of the
Warrants.

1.2      Gender and Number

         Words importing the singular number only shall include the plural and
vice versa, words importing the masculine gender shall include the feminine
gender and words importing persons shall include firms and corporations and vice
versa.

1.3      Currency

         Unless otherwise specified, all dollar amounts in this Subscription
Agreement, including the symbol "$", are expressed in U.S. dollars.

1.4      Subdivisions, Headings and Table of Contents

         The division of this Subscription Agreement into Articles, Sections,
Schedules and other subdivisions, the inclusion of headings and the provision of
a table of contents are for convenience of reference only and shall not affect
the construction or interpretation of this Subscription Agreement. The headings
in this Subscription Agreement are not intended to be full or precise
descriptions of the text to which they refer. Unless something in the subject
matter or context is inconsistent therewith, references herein to an Article,
Section, Subsection, paragraph, clause or Schedule are to the applicable
article, section, subsection, paragraph, clause or schedule of this Subscription
Agreement.

                       ARTICLE 2 - EXHIBITS AND SCHEDULES

2.1      Description of Exhibits

         The following are the Exhibits attached to and incorporated in this
Subscription Agreement by reference and deemed to be a part hereof:
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         Exhibit  "A"     -    Certificate of an Accredited Investor (Ontario)
         Exhibit  "B"     -    Certificate of an Eligible Purchaser
         Exhibit  "C"     -    Form of Warrant Certificate
         Exhibit  "D"     -    Registration Rights Agreement
         Exhibit  "E"     -    Form of Irrevocable Transfer Agent Instructions
         Exhibit  "F"     -    Form of Company Counsel Opinion

2.2      Description of Schedules

         The following are the Schedules attached to and incorporated in this



Subscription Agreement by reference and deemed to be a part hereof:

         Schedule 5.1(a) Subsidiaries
         Schedule 5.1(e) Consents
         Schedule 5.1(j) Absence of Certain Changes
         Schedule 5.1(l) Conduct of Business; Regulatory Permits
         Schedule 5.1(o) Transactions with Affiliates
         Schedule 5.1(p) Capitalization
         Schedule 5.1(q) Indebtedness and Other Contracts
         Schedule 5.1(r) Litigation
         Schedule 5.1(s) Title
         Schedule 5.1(t) Intellectual Property

                  ARTICLE 3 - SUBSCRIPTION AND DESCRIPTION OF
                                      UNITS

3.1      Subscription for the Units

         The Buyer hereby confirms its irrevocable subscription for an offer to
purchase the Units from the Company, on and subject to the terms and conditions
set out in this Subscription Agreement, for the Purchase Price which is payable
as described in Article 4.

3.2      Description of Units

         Each Unit consists of one Common Share and one Warrant. Each Warrant
shall entitle the holder thereof to acquire one Warrant Share at a price of
$12.47 until the Expiration Date.

3.3      Acceptance and Rejection of Subscription by the Company

         The Buyer acknowledges and agrees that the Company reserves the right,
in its absolute discretion, to reject this subscription for Units, in whole or
in part, at any time prior to the Closing Time. If this subscription is rejected
in whole, any cheques or other forms of payment delivered to the Agent
representing the Purchase Price will be promptly returned to the Buyer without
interest or deduction. If this subscription is accepted only in part, a cheque
representing any refund of the Purchase Price for that portion of the
subscription for the Units which is not accepted, will be promptly delivered to
the Buyer without interest or deduction.
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                              ARTICLE 4 - CLOSING

4.1      Closing

         Delivery and sale of the Units and payment of the Purchase Price will
be completed (the "Closing") concurrently at the offices of Brown Rudnick
Berlack Israels LLP, 120 West 45th Street, New York, New York 10036 at 4 p.m.
(New York time) (the "Closing Time") on October 6, 2004 or such other place or
date or time as the Company and the Agent may agree (the "Closing Date"). If,
prior to the Closing Time, the terms and conditions contained in this
Subscription Agreement have been complied with to the satisfaction of the Agent,
or waived by it, the Agent shall deliver to the Company all completed
Subscription Agreements and payment of the aggregate Purchase Price for all of
the Units sold against delivery by the Company of certificates representing the
Common Shares and Warrants and such other documentation as may be required
pursuant to the Subscription Agreement.

         If, prior to the Closing Time, the terms and conditions contained in
this Subscription Agreement (other than delivery by the Company to the Buyer of
certificates representing the Common Shares and Warrants) have not been complied
with to the satisfaction of the Agent, or waived by it, the Agent, the Company
and the Buyer will have no further obligations under this Subscription
Agreement.

4.2      Conditions of Closing

         The Buyer acknowledges and agrees that the obligations of the Company
hereunder are conditional on the accuracy of the representations and warranties
of the Buyer contained in this Subscription Agreement as of the date of this
Subscription Agreement, and as of the Closing Time as if made at and as of the



Closing Time, and the fulfillment of the following additional conditions as soon
as possible and in any event not later than the Closing Time:

         (a)      payment by the Buyer of the Purchase Price by certified
                  cheque, bank draft or other acceptable electronic means in
                  U.S. dollars payable to "Sprott Securities Inc.";

         (b)      the Buyer having properly completed, signed and delivered this
                  Subscription Agreement to:

                             Sprott Securities Inc.
                             Royal Bank Plaza
                             South Tower, Suite 2750
                             200 Bay Street
                             Toronto, Ontario  M5J 2J2

                             Attention:  Susan Samila-Moroz
                             Fax:        (416) 943-6496

         (c)      the Buyer having properly completed, signed and delivered one
                  of either Exhibit "B", "C" or "D", as applicable:

                  (i)      ALL ONTARIO BUYERS WHO ARE SUBSCRIBING AS "ACCREDITED
                           INVESTORS"

                           if the Buyer is resident in Ontario or otherwise
                           subject to the Securities Laws in the Province of
                           Ontario, a duly completed and executed certificate as
                           set forth in Exhibit "A" evidencing the Buyer's
                           status as an accredited investor; and
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                  (ii)     ALL QUEBEC BUYERS AND OTHER ELIGIBLE PURCHASERS

                           if the Buyer is resident in the Province of Quebec or
                           is otherwise eligible to purchase the Units, a duly
                           completed and executed certificate as set forth in
                           Exhibit "B" evidencing the Buyer's (and, if the Buyer
                           is acting as agent for another person, such person's)
                           status as an eligible purchaser;

4.3      Authorization of the Agent

         The Buyer irrevocably authorizes the Agent in its discretion, to act as
the Buyer's representative at the Closing, and hereby appoints the Agent, with
full power of substitution, as its true and lawful attorney with full power and
authority in the Buyer's place and stead:

         (a)      to receive certificates representing the Common Shares and
                  Warrants, to execute in the Buyer's name and on its behalf all
                  closing receipts and required documents, to complete and
                  correct any errors or omissions in any form or document
                  provided by the Buyer in connection with the subscription for
                  the Units and to exercise any rights of termination contained
                  herein;

         (b)      to extend such time periods and to waive, in whole or in part,
                  any representations, warranties, covenants or conditions for
                  the Buyer's benefit contained in this Subscription Agreement
                  or any ancillary or related document;

         (c)      to terminate this Subscription Agreement if any condition
                  precedent is not satisfied, in such manner and on such terms
                  and conditions as the Agent in its sole discretion may
                  determine; and

         (d)      without limiting the generality of the foregoing, to
                  negotiate, settle, execute, deliver and amend the Registration
                  Rights Agreement and the form of Warrant Certificate.

    ARTICLE 5 - REPRESENTATIONS, WARRANTIES AND COVENANTS OF THE CORPORATION



5.1      Representations and Warranties of the Company

         The Company acknowledges and agrees that the obligations of the Buyer
hereunder are conditional on the accuracy of the representations and warranties
of the Company contained in this Subscription Agreement as of the date of this
Subscription Agreement, and as of the Closing Time as if made at and as of the
Closing Time, and the fulfillment of the following additional conditions as soon
as possible and in any event not later than the Closing Time:

         (a)      Organization and Qualification. The Company and its
"Subsidiaries" (which for purposes of this Agreement means any entity in which
the Company, directly or indirectly, owns capital stock or holds an equity or
similar interest) are corporations duly organized and validly existing in good
standing under the laws of the jurisdiction in which they are incorporated, and
have the requisite corporate power and authorization to own their properties and
to carry on their business as now being conducted. Each of the Company and its
Subsidiaries is duly qualified as a foreign corporation to do business and is in
good standing in every jurisdiction in which its ownership of property or the
nature of the business conducted by it makes such qualification necessary,
except to the extent that the failure to be so qualified or be in good standing
would not have a Material Adverse Effect. As used in this Agreement, "Material
Adverse Effect" means any material adverse effect on the business, properties,
assets, operations, results of operations, condition (financial or otherwise) or
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prospects of the Company and its Subsidiaries, taken as a whole, or on the
transactions contemplated hereby and the other Transaction Documents or by the
agreements and instruments to be entered into in connection herewith or
therewith, or on the authority or ability of the Company to perform its
obligations under the Transaction Documents (as defined below). The Company has
no Subsidiaries except as set forth on Schedule 5.1(a).

         (b)      Authorization; Enforcement; Validity. The Company has the
requisite corporate power and authority to enter into and perform its
obligations under this Agreement, the Warrant, the Registration Rights
Agreement, the Irrevocable Transfer Agent Instructions (as defined in Section
7(c)) and each of the other agreements entered into by the parties hereto in
connection with the transactions contemplated by this Agreement (collectively,
the "Transaction Documents") and to issue the Securities in accordance with the
terms hereof and thereof. The execution and delivery of the Transaction
Documents by the Company and the consummation by the Company of the transactions
contemplated hereby and thereby, including, without limitation, the issuance of
the Common Shares, the Warrants and the reservation for issuance and the
issuance of the Warrant Shares issuable upon exercise thereof, have been duly
authorized by the Company's Board of Directors and no further consent or
authorization is required by the Company, its Board of Directors or its
stockholders. This Agreement and the other Transaction Documents of even date
herewith have been duly executed and delivered by the Company, and constitute
the legal, valid and binding obligations of the Company enforceable against the
Company in accordance with their respective terms, except as such enforceability
may be limited by general principles of equity or applicable bankruptcy,
insolvency, reorganization, moratorium, liquidation or similar laws relating to,
or affecting generally, the enforcement of applicable creditors' rights and
remedies. As of the Closing, the Transaction Documents dated after the date
hereof and required to have been executed and delivered shall have been duly
executed and delivered by the Company, and shall constitute the legal, valid and
binding obligations of the Company enforceable against the Company in accordance
with their respective terms, except as such enforceability may be limited by
general principles of equity or applicable bankruptcy, insolvency,
reorganization, moratorium, liquidation or similar laws relating to, or
affecting generally, the enforcement of applicable creditor's rights and
remedies.

         (c)      Issuance of Securities. The Units are duly authorized and,
upon issuance in accordance with the terms hereof, shall be free from all taxes,
liens and charges with respect to the issue thereof. As of the Closing, a number
of shares of Common Stock shall have been duly authorized and reserved for
issuance which equals the number of shares of Common Stock issuable upon
exercise of the Warrants to be issued at the Closing. Upon exercise of the
Warrants, the Warrant Shares will be validly issued, fully paid and
nonassessable and free from all taxes, liens and charges with respect to the
issue thereof, with the holders being entitled to all rights accorded to a



holder of Common Stock. The issuance by the Company of the Securities is exempt
from registration under the 1933 Act.

         (d)      No Conflicts. The execution, delivery and performance of the
Transaction Documents by the Company and the consummation by the Company of the
transactions contemplated hereby and thereby will not (i) result in a violation
of the Articles of Incorporation, any certificate of designations, preferences
and rights of any outstanding series of preferred stock or bylaws of the Company
or any of its Subsidiaries or (ii) conflict with, or constitute a default (or an
event which with notice or lapse of time or both would become a default) under,
or give to others any rights of termination, amendment, acceleration or
cancellation of, material agreement, indenture or instrument to which the
Company or any of its Subsidiaries is a party, or (iii) result in a violation of
any law, rule, regulation, order, judgment or decree (including federal and
state securities laws and regulations and the rules and regulations of The
Nasdaq OTC Bulletin Board (the "Principal Market")) applicable to the Company or
any of its Subsidiaries or by which any property or asset of the Company or any
of its Subsidiaries is bound or affected.

         (e)      Consents. Except as disclosed in Schedule 5.1(e), the Company
is not required to obtain any consent, authorization or order of, or make any
filing or registration with, any court, governmental agency or any regulatory or
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self-regulatory agency or any other Person in order for it to execute, deliver
or perform any of its obligations under or contemplated by the Transaction
Documents, in each case in accordance with the terms hereof or thereof. All
consents, authorizations, orders, filings and registrations which the Company is
required to obtain pursuant to the preceding sentence have been obtained or
effected on or prior to the Closing Date, and the Company and its Subsidiaries
are unaware of any facts or circumstances which might prevent the Company from
obtaining or effecting any of the registration, application or filings pursuant
to the preceding sentence. The Company is not in violation of the listing
requirements of the Principal Market and has no knowledge of any facts which
would reasonably lead to delisting or suspension of the Common Stock in the
foreseeable future.

         (f)      Acknowledgment Regarding Buyer's Purchase of Securities. The
Company acknowledges and agrees that each Buyer is acting solely in the capacity
of arm's length purchaser with respect to the Transaction Documents and the
transactions contemplated hereby and thereby and that to the Company's knowledge
no Buyer is (i) an officer or director of the Company, (ii) an "affiliate" of
the Company (as defined in Rule 144) or (iii) a "beneficial owner" of more than
10% of the Common Stock (as defined for purposes of Rule 13d-3 of the Securities
Exchange Act of 1934, as amended (the "1934 Act")). The Company further
acknowledges that no Buyer is acting as a financial advisor or fiduciary of the
Company (or in any similar capacity) with respect to the Transaction Documents
and the transactions contemplated hereby and thereby, and any advice given by a
Buyer or any of its representatives or agents in connection with the Transaction
Documents and the transactions contemplated hereby and thereby is merely
incidental to such Buyer's purchase of the Securities. The Company further
represents to each Buyer that the Company's decision to enter into the
Transaction Documents has been based solely on the independent evaluation by the
Company and its representatives.

         (g)      No General Solicitation; Placement Agent's Fees. Neither the
Company, nor any of its affiliates, nor any Person acting on its or their
behalf, has engaged in any form of general solicitation or general advertising
(within the meaning of Regulation D) in connection with the offer or sale of the
Securities. The Company shall be responsible for the payment of any placement
agent's fees, financial advisory fees, or brokers' commissions (other than for
persons engaged by any Buyer or its investment advisor) relating to or arising
out of the transactions contemplated hereby. The Company shall pay, and hold
each Buyer harmless against, any liability, loss or expense (including, without
limitation, attorney's fees and out-of-pocket expenses) arising in connection
with any such claim. The Company acknowledges that it has engaged Avondale
Partners, LLC and Sprott Securities (USA) Limited as placement agents in
connection with the sale of the Units. Other than the such agents or their
affiliates, the Company has not engaged any placement agent or other agent in
connection with the sale of the Units.

         (h)      No Integrated Offering. None of the Company, its Subsidiaries,



any of their affiliates, and any Person acting on their behalf has, directly or
indirectly, made any offers or sales of any security or solicited any offers to
buy any security, under circumstances that would require registration of any of
the Securities under the 1933 Act or cause this offering of the Securities to be
integrated with prior offerings by the Company for purposes of the 1933 Act or
any applicable stockholder approval provisions, including, without limitation,
under the rules and regulations of any exchange or automated quotation system on
which any of the securities of the Company are listed or designated. None of the
Company, its Subsidiaries, their affiliates and any Person acting on their
behalf will take any action or steps referred to in the preceding sentence that
would require registration of any of the Securities under the 1933 Act or cause
the offering of the Securities to be integrated with other offerings.

         (i)      SEC Documents; Financial Statements. Since December 31, 2003,
the Company has filed all reports, schedules, forms, statements and other
documents required to be filed by it with the SEC pursuant to the reporting
requirements of the 1934 Act (all of the foregoing filed prior to the date
hereof, or in connection with any Closing subsequent to the date hereof, filed
prior to the date of such Closing, and all exhibits included therein and
financial statements and schedules thereto and documents incorporated by
reference therein being hereinafter referred to as the "SEC Documents"). The
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Company has delivered to the Buyers or their respective representatives true,
correct and complete copies of the SEC Documents not available on the EDGAR
system. As of their respective dates, the SEC Documents complied in all material
respects with the requirements of the 1934 Act and the rules and regulations of
the SEC promulgated thereunder applicable to the SEC Documents, and none of the
SEC Documents, at the time they were filed with the SEC, contained any untrue
statement of a material fact or omitted to state a material fact required to be
stated therein or necessary in order to make the statements therein, in the
light of the circumstances under which they were made, not misleading. As of
their respective dates, the financial statements of the Company included in the
SEC Documents complied as to form in all material respects with applicable
accounting requirements and the published rules and regulations of the SEC with
respect thereto. Such financial statements have been prepared in accordance with
generally accepted accounting principles, consistently applied, during the
periods involved (except (i) as may be otherwise indicated in such financial
statements or the notes thereto, or (ii) in the case of unaudited interim
statements, to the extent they may exclude footnotes or may be condensed or
summary statements) and fairly present in all material respects the financial
position of the Company as of the dates thereof and the results of its
operations and cash flows for the periods then ended (subject, in the case of
unaudited statements, to normal year-end audit adjustments). No other
information provided by or on behalf of the Company to the Buyers which is not
included in the SEC Documents, including, without limitation, information
referred to in Section 6.1(q) of this Agreement, contains any untrue statement
of a material fact or omits to state any material fact necessary in order to
make the statements therein, in the light of the circumstance under which they
are or were made, not misleading.

         (j)      Absence of Certain Changes. Except as disclosed in Schedule
5.1(j), since December 31, 2003, there has been no material adverse change and
no material adverse development in the business, properties, operations,
condition (financial or otherwise), results of operations or prospects of the
Company or its Subsidiaries. Since December 31, 2003, the Company has not (i)
declared or paid any dividends, (ii) sold any assets, individually or in the
aggregate, in excess of $250,000 outside of the ordinary course of business or
(iii) had capital expenditures, individually or in the aggregate, in excess of
$250,000. The Company has not taken any steps to seek protection pursuant to any
bankruptcy law nor does the Company have any knowledge or reason to believe that
its creditors intend to initiate involuntary bankruptcy proceedings or any
actual knowledge of any fact which would reasonably lead a creditor to do so.
The Company is not as of the date hereof, and after giving effect to the
transactions contemplated hereby to occur at each Closing will not be, Insolvent
(as defined below). For purposes of this Section 3(j), "Insolvent" means (i) the
present fair saleable value of the Company's assets is less than the amount
required to pay the Company's total Indebtedness (as defined in Section 5.1(q)),
(ii) the Company is unable to pay its debts and liabilities, subordinated,
contingent or otherwise, as such debts and liabilities become absolute and
matured, (iii) the Company intends to incur or believes that it will incur debts
that would be beyond its ability to pay as such debts mature or (iv) the Company



has unreasonably small capital with which to conduct the business in which it is
engaged as such business is now conducted and is proposed to be conducted.

         (k)      No Undisclosed Events, Liabilities, Developments or
Circumstances. No event, liability, development or circumstance has occurred or
exists, or is contemplated to occur with respect to the Company or its
Subsidiaries or their respective business, properties, prospects, operations or
financial condition, that would be required to be disclosed by the Company under
applicable securities laws on a registration statement on Form S-1 filed with
the SEC relating to an issuance and sale by the Company of its Common Stock and
which has not been publicly announced.

         (l)      Conduct of Business; Regulatory Permits. Neither the Company
nor its Subsidiaries is in violation of any term of or in default under its
Articles of Incorporation, any Certificate of Designations, Preferences and
Rights of any outstanding series of preferred stock of the Company or Bylaws or
their organizational charter or bylaws, respectively. Except as disclosed in
Schedule 5.1(l), neither the Company nor any of its Subsidiaries is in violation
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of any judgment, decree or order or any statute, ordinance, rule or regulation
applicable to the Company or its Subsidiaries, and neither the Company nor any
of its Subsidiaries will conduct its business in violation of any of the
foregoing, except for possible violations which would not, individually or in
the aggregate, have a Material Adverse Effect. The Company and its Subsidiaries
possess all certificates, authorizations and permits issued by the appropriate
federal, state or foreign regulatory authorities necessary to conduct their
respective businesses, except where the failure to possess such certificates,
authorizations or permits would not have, individually or in the aggregate, a
Material Adverse Effect, and neither the Company nor any such Subsidiary has
received any notice of proceedings relating to the revocation or modification of
any such certificate, authorization or permit.

         (m)      Foreign Corrupt Practices. Neither the Company, nor any of its
Subsidiaries, nor any director, officer, agent, employee or other Person acting
on behalf of the Company or any of its Subsidiaries has, in the course of its
actions for, or on behalf of, the Company (i) used any corporate funds for any
unlawful contribution, gift, entertainment or other unlawful expenses relating
to political activity; (ii) made any direct or indirect unlawful payment to any
foreign or domestic government official or employee from corporate funds; (iii)
violated or is in violation of any provision of the U.S. Foreign Corrupt
Practices Act of 1977, as amended; or (iv) made any unlawful bribe, rebate,
payoff, influence payment, kickback or other unlawful payment to any foreign or
domestic government official or employee.

         (n)      Sarbanes-Oxley Act. The Company is in compliance with any and
all applicable requirements of the Sarbanes-Oxley Act of 2002 that are effective
as of the date hereof, and any and all applicable rules and regulations
promulgated by the SEC thereunder that are effective as of the date hereof,
except where such noncompliance would not have, individually or in the
aggregate, a Material Adverse Effect.

         (o)      Transactions With Affiliates. Except as set forth on Schedule
5.1(o) and in the SEC Documents filed at least ten days prior to the date hereof
and other than the grant of stock options disclosed on Schedule 5.1(p), none of
the officers, directors or employees of the Company is presently a party to any
transaction with the Company or any of its Subsidiaries (other than for ordinary
course services as employees, officers or directors), including any contract,
agreement or other arrangement providing for the furnishing of services to or
by, providing for rental of real or personal property to or from, or otherwise
requiring payments to or from any such officer, director or employee or, to the
knowledge of the Company, any corporation, partnership, trust or other entity in
which any such officer, director, or employee has a substantial interest or is
an officer, director, trustee or partner.

         (p)      Equity Capitalization. As of the date hereof, the authorized
capital stock of the Company consists of (x) 500,000,000 shares of Common Stock,
of which as of the date hereof, 5,449,869 are issued and outstanding, 1,225,000
shares are reserved for issuance pursuant to the Company's stock option and
purchase plans and 1,200,000 shares are reserved for issuance pursuant to
securities (other than the Warrants) exercisable or exchangeable for, or
convertible into, shares of Common Stock, and (y) 1,500,000 shares of preferred



stock, of which as of the date hereof, none are issued and outstanding. All of
such outstanding shares have been, or upon issuance will be, validly issued and
are fully paid and nonassessable. Except as disclosed in Schedule 5.1(p): (i) no
shares of the Company's capital stock are subject to preemptive rights or any
other similar rights or any liens or encumbrances suffered or permitted by the
Company; (ii) there are no outstanding options, warrants, scrip, rights to
subscribe to, calls or commitments of any character whatsoever relating to, or
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securities or rights convertible into, or exercisable or exchangeable for, any
shares of capital stock of the Company or any of its Subsidiaries, or contracts,
commitments, understandings or arrangements by which the Company or any of its
Subsidiaries is or may become bound to issue additional shares of capital stock
of the Company or any of its Subsidiaries or options, warrants, scrip, rights to
subscribe to, calls or commitments of any character whatsoever relating to, or
securities or rights convertible into, or exercisable or exchangeable for, any
shares of capital stock of the Company or any of its Subsidiaries; (iii) there
are no outstanding debt securities, notes, credit agreements, credit facilities
or other agreements, documents or instruments evidencing Indebtedness of the
Company or any of its Subsidiaries or by which the Company or any of its
Subsidiaries is or may become bound; (iv) there are no financing statements
securing obligations in any material amounts, either singly or in the aggregate,
filed in connection with the Company; (v) there are no agreements or
arrangements under which the Company or any of its Subsidiaries is obligated to
register the sale of any of their securities under the 1933 Act (except the
Registration Rights Agreement); (vi) there are no outstanding securities or
instruments of the Company or any of its Subsidiaries which contain any
redemption or similar provisions, and there are no contracts, commitments,
understandings or arrangements by which the Company or any of its Subsidiaries
is or may become bound to redeem a security of the Company or any of its
Subsidiaries; (vii) there are no securities or instruments containing
anti-dilution or similar provisions that will be triggered by the issuance of
the Securities; (viii) the Company does not have any stock appreciation rights
or "phantom stock" plans or agreements or any similar plan or agreement; and
(ix) the Company and its Subsidiaries have no liabilities or obligations
required to be disclosed in the SEC Documents but not so disclosed in the SEC
Documents, other than those incurred in the ordinary course of the Company's or
its Subsidiaries' respective businesses and which, individually or in the
aggregate, do not or would not have a Material Adverse Effect. The Company has
furnished to the Buyer true, correct and complete copies of the Company's
Articles of Incorporation, as amended and as in effect on the date hereof (the
"Articles of Incorporation"), and the Company's Bylaws, as amended and as in
effect on the date hereof (the "Bylaws"), and the terms of all securities
convertible into, or exercisable or exchangeable for, Common Shares and the
material rights of the holders thereof in respect thereto.

         (q)      Indebtedness and Other Contracts. Except as disclosed in
Schedule 5.1(q), neither the Company nor any of its Subsidiaries (i) has any
outstanding Indebtedness, (ii) is a party to any contract, agreement or
instrument, the violation of which, or default under which, by the other
party(ies) to such contract, agreement or instrument would result in a Material
Adverse Effect, (iii) is in violation of any term of or in default under any
contract, agreement or instrument relating to any Indebtedness, except where
such violations and defaults would not result, individually or in the aggregate,
in a Material Adverse Effect, or (iv) is a party to any contract, agreement or
instrument relating to any Indebtedness, the performance of which, in the
judgment of the Company's officers, has or is expected to have a Material
Adverse Effect. Schedule 5.1(q) provides a detailed description of the material
terms of any such outstanding Indebtedness. For purposes of this Agreement: (x)
"Indebtedness" of any Person means, without duplication (A) all indebtedness for
borrowed money, (B) all obligations issued, undertaken or assumed as the
deferred purchase price of property or services (other than trade payables
entered into in the ordinary course of business), (C) all reimbursement or
payment obligations with respect to letters of credit, surety bonds and other
similar instruments, (D) all obligations evidenced by notes, bonds, debentures
or similar instruments, including obligations so evidenced incurred in
connection with the acquisition of property, assets or businesses, (E) all
indebtedness created or arising under any conditional sale or other title
retention agreement, or incurred as financing, in either case with respect to
any property or assets acquired with the proceeds of such indebtedness (even
though the rights and remedies of the seller or bank under such agreement in the
event of default are limited to repossession or sale of such property), (F) all



monetary obligations under any leasing or similar arrangement which, in
connection with generally accepted accounting principles, consistently applied
for the periods covered thereby, is classified as a capital lease, (G) all
indebtedness referred to in clauses (A) through (F) above secured by (or for
which the holder of such Indebtedness has an existing right, contingent or
otherwise, to be secured by) any mortgage, lien, pledge, charge, security
interest or other encumbrance upon or in any property or assets (including
accounts and contract rights) owned by any Person, even though the Person which
owns such assets or property has not assumed or become liable for the payment of
such indebtedness, and (H) all Contingent Obligations in respect of indebtedness
or obligations of others of the kinds referred to in clauses (A) through (G)
above; (y) "Contingent Obligation" means, as to any Person, any direct or
indirect liability, contingent or otherwise, of that Person with respect to

                                       10

any indebtedness, lease, dividend or other obligation of another Person if the
primary purpose or intent of the Person incurring such liability, or the primary
effect thereof, is to provide assurance to the obligee of such liability that
such liability will be paid or discharged, or that any agreements relating
thereto will be complied with, or that the holders of such liability will be
protected (in whole or in part) against loss with respect thereto; and (z)
"Person" means an individual, a limited liability company, a partnership, a
joint venture, a corporation, a trust, an unincorporated organization and a
government or any department or agency thereof.

         (r)      Absence of Litigation. Except for the pending investigation by
The Nasdaq Stock Market in connection with the Company's listing application,
there is no action, suit, proceeding, inquiry or investigation before or by the
Principal Market, any court, public board, government agency, self-regulatory
organization or body pending or, to the knowledge of the Company, threatened
against or affecting the Company, the Common Stock or any of the Company's
Subsidiaries or any of the Company's or the Company's Subsidiaries' officers or
directors in their capacities as such, except as set forth in Schedule 5.1(r).

         (s)      Title. The Company and its Subsidiaries have good and
marketable title in fee simple to all real property and good and marketable
title to all personal property owned by them which is material to the business
of the Company and its Subsidiaries, in each case free and clear of all liens,
encumbrances and defects except such as are described in Schedule 5.1(s) or such
as do not materially affect the value of such property and do not interfere with
the use made and proposed to be made of such property by the Company and any of
its Subsidiaries. Any real property and facilities held under lease by the
Company and any of its Subsidiaries are held by them under valid, subsisting and
enforceable leases with such exceptions as are not material and do not interfere
with the use made and proposed to be made of such property and buildings by the
Company and its Subsidiaries.

         (t)      Intellectual Property Rights. Except as set forth in Schedule
3(t), the Company and its Subsidiaries own or possess adequate rights or
licenses to use all trademarks, trade names, service marks, service mark
registrations, service names, patents, patent rights, copyrights, inventions,
licenses, approvals, governmental authorizations, trade secrets and other
intellectual property rights ("Intellectual Property Rights") necessary to
conduct their respective businesses as now conducted. Except as set forth in
Schedule 5.1(t), none of the Company's Intellectual Property Rights have expired
or terminated, or are expected to expire or terminate, within three years from
the date of this Agreement. The Company does not have any knowledge of any
infringement by the Company or its Subsidiaries of Intellectual Property Rights
of others. Except as set forth in Schedule 5.1(t), there is no claim, action or
proceeding being made or brought, or to the knowledge of the Company, being
threatened, against the Company or its Subsidiaries regarding its Intellectual
Property Rights. The Company is unaware of any facts or circumstances which
might give rise to any of the foregoing infringements or claims, actions or
proceedings. The Company and its Subsidiaries have taken reasonable security
measures to protect the secrecy, confidentiality and value of all of their
intellectual properties.

         (u)      Environmental Laws. The Company and its Subsidiaries (i) are
in compliance with any and all Environmental Laws (as hereinafter defined), (ii)
have received all permits, licenses or other approvals required of them under
applicable Environmental Laws to conduct their respective businesses and (iii)
are in compliance with all terms and conditions of any such permit, license or



approval where, in each of the foregoing clauses (i), (ii) and (iii), the
failure to so comply could be reasonably expected to have, individually or in
the aggregate, a Material Adverse Effect. The term "Environmental Laws" means
all federal, state, local or foreign laws relating to pollution or protection of
human health or the environment (including, without limitation, ambient air,
surface water, groundwater, land surface or subsurface strata), including,
without limitation, laws relating to emissions, discharges, releases or
threatened releases of chemicals, pollutants, contaminants, or toxic or
hazardous substances or wastes (collectively, "Hazardous Materials") into the
environment, or otherwise relating to the manufacture, processing, distribution,
use, treatment, storage, disposal, transport or handling of Hazardous
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Materials, as well as all authorizations, codes, decrees, demands or demand
letters, injunctions, judgments, licenses, notices or notice letters, orders,
permits, plans or regulations issued, entered, promulgated or approved
thereunder.

         (v)      Subsidiary Rights. The Company or one of its Subsidiaries has
the unrestricted right to vote, and (subject to limitations imposed by
applicable law) to receive dividends and distributions on, all capital
securities of its material Subsidiaries as owned by the Company or such
Subsidiary.

         (w)      Tax Status. The Company and each of its Subsidiaries (i) has
made or filed all federal and state income and all other tax returns, reports
and declarations required by any jurisdiction to which it is subject, (ii) has
paid all taxes and other governmental assessments and charges that are material
in amount, shown or determined to be due on such returns, reports and
declarations, except those being contested in good faith and (iii) has set aside
on its books provision reasonably adequate for the payment of all taxes for
periods subsequent to the periods to which such returns, reports or declarations
apply. There are no unpaid taxes in any material amount claimed to be due by the
taxing authority of any jurisdiction, and the officers of the Company know of no
basis for any such claim.

         (x)      Internal Accounting and Disclosure Controls. The Company and
each of its Subsidiaries maintain a system of internal accounting controls
sufficient to provide reasonable assurance that (i) transactions are executed in
accordance with management's general or specific authorizations, (ii)
transactions are recorded as necessary to permit preparation of financial
statements in conformity with generally accepted accounting principles and to
maintain asset and liability accountability, (iii) access to assets or
incurrence of liabilities is permitted only in accordance with management's
general or specific authorization and (iv) the recorded accountability for
assets and liabilities is compared with the existing assets and liabilities at
reasonable intervals and appropriate action is taken with respect to any
difference. The Company maintains disclosure controls and procedures (as such
term is defined in Rule 13a-14 under the 1934 Act) that are effective in
ensuring that information required to be disclosed by the Company in the reports
that it files or submits under the 1934 Act is recorded, processed, summarized
and reported, within the time periods specified in the rules and forms of the
SEC, including, without limitation, controls and procedures designed to ensure
that information required to be disclosed by the Company in the reports that it
files or submits under the 1934 Act is accumulated and communicated to the
Company's management, including its principal executive officer or officers and
its principal financial officer or officers, as appropriate, to allow timely
decisions regarding required disclosure.

5.2      Covenants of the Company

         (a)      Form D and Blue Sky. The Company agrees to file a Form D with
respect to the Securities as required under Regulation D. The Company, on or
before the Closing Date, shall take such action as the Company shall reasonably
determine is necessary in order to obtain an exemption for or to qualify the
Units for sale to the Buyers at the Closing pursuant to this Agreement under
applicable securities or "Blue Sky" laws of the states of the United States (or
to obtain an exemption from such qualification), and shall provide evidence of
any such action so taken to the Buyers on or prior to the Closing Date. The
Company shall make all filings and reports relating to the offer and sale of the
Securities required under applicable securities or "Blue Sky" laws of the states
of the United States following the Closing Date.



         (b)      Reporting Status. Until the date on which the Investors (as
defined in the Registration Rights Agreement) shall have sold all the Warrant
Shares and none of the Warrants is outstanding (the "Reporting Period"), the
Company shall file all reports required to be filed with the SEC pursuant to the
1934 Act, and the Company shall not terminate its status as an issuer required
to file reports under the 1934 Act even if the 1934 Act or the rules and
regulations thereunder would otherwise permit such termination.
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         (c)      Use of Proceeds. The Company will use the proceeds from the
sale of the Securities for working capital purposes and not for the (i)
repayment of any outstanding Indebtedness of the Company or any of its
Subsidiaries or (ii) redemption or repurchase of any of its equity securities.

         (d)      Financial Information. The Company agrees to send the
following to each Investor during the Reporting Period unless the following are
filed with the SEC through EDGAR and are available to the public through the
EDGAR system, within one (1) Business Day after the filing thereof with the SEC,
a copy of its Annual Reports on Form 10-K or on Form 10-KSB, as applicable, its
Quarterly Reports on Form 10-Q or Form 10-QSB, as applicable, any Current
Reports on Form 8-K and any registration statements (other than on Form S-8) or
amendments filed pursuant to the 1933 Act.

         (e)      Listing. The Company shall promptly secure the listing of all
of the Registrable Securities (as defined in the Registration Rights Agreement)
upon the primary national securities exchange and automated quotation system, if
any, upon which shares of Common Stock are then listed (subject to official
notice of issuance) and shall maintain, so long as any other shares of Common
Stock shall be so listed, such listing of all Registrable Securities from time
to time issuable under the terms of the Transaction Documents. The Company shall
pay all fees and expenses in connection with satisfying its obligations under
this Section 5.2(e).

         (f)      Fees. The Company shall be responsible for the payment of any
placement agent's fees, financial advisory fees, or broker's commissions (other
than for Persons engaged by any Buyer) relating to or arising out of the
transactions contemplated hereby, including, without limitation, any fees or
commissions payable to the Agent. The Company shall pay, and hold each Buyer
harmless against, any liability, loss or expense (including, without limitation,
reasonable attorney's fees and out-of-pocket expenses) arising in connection
with any claim relating to any such payment. Except as otherwise set forth in
this Agreement or in the Transaction Documents, each party to this Agreement
shall bear its own expenses in connection with the sale of the Securities to the
Buyers.

         (g)      Pledge of Securities. The Company acknowledges and agrees that
the Securities may be pledged by an Investor (as defined in the Registration
Rights Agreement) in connection with a bona fide margin agreement or other loan
or financing arrangement that is secured by the Securities. The pledge of
Securities shall not be deemed to be a transfer, sale or assignment of the
Securities hereunder, and each Investor effecting a pledge of Securities shall
be required to provide the Company with any notice thereof or otherwise make any
delivery to the Company pursuant to this Agreement or any other Transaction
Document, including, without limitation, Section 6.2(k) hereof; provided that an
Investor and its pledgee shall be required to comply with the provisions of
Section 6.2(k) hereof in order to effect a sale, transfer or assignment of
Securities to such pledgee. The Company hereby agrees to execute and deliver
such documentation as a pledgee of the Securities may reasonably request in
connection with a pledge of the Securities to such pledgee by an Investor.

         (h)      Disclosure of Transactions and Other Material Information. On
or before 8:30 a.m., New York Time, on the fourth Business Day following the
Closing Date, the Company shall file a Current Report on Form 8-K describing the
terms of the transactions contemplated by the Transaction Documents in the form
required by the 1934 Act, and attaching the material Transaction Documents
(including, without limitation, this Agreement, the form of each of the
Warrants, and the Registration Rights Agreement) as exhibits to such filing
(including all attachments, the "8-K Filing"). From and after the filing of the
8-K Filing with the SEC, no Buyer shall be in possession of any material,
nonpublic information received from the Company, any of its Subsidiaries or any
of its respective officers, directors, employees or agents.
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         (i)      Reservation of Shares. The Company shall take all action
necessary to at all times have authorized, and reserved for the purpose of
issuance, the number of Common Shares issuable upon exercise of the Warrants.

         (k)      Conduct of Business. The business of the Company and its
Subsidiaries shall not be conducted in violation of any law, ordinance or
regulation of any governmental entity, except where such violations would not
result, either individually or in the aggregate, in a Material Adverse Effect.

          ARTICLE 6 - ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS, COVENANTS, REPRESENTATIONS AND
                            WARRANTIES OF THE BUYER

6.1      Acknowledgements, Representations, Warranties and Covenants of the
         Buyer

         The Buyer, on its own behalf and, if applicable, on behalf of others
for whom it is acting hereunder, hereby represents and warrants to, and
covenants with, the Company as follows and acknowledges that the Company and the
Agent are relying on such representations and warranties in connection with the
transactions contemplated herein:

         (a)      The Buyer and each beneficial person for whom it is acting is
                  a resident in the jurisdiction set out on the face page of
                  this Subscription Agreement. Such address was not created and
                  is not used solely for the purpose of acquiring the Units.

         (b)      The Buyer has properly completed, executed and delivered to
                  the Company within applicable time periods the applicable
                  certificate(s) (dated as of the date hereof) set forth in
                  Exhibit "A" or "B" and the information contained therein is
                  true and correct.

         (c)      The representations, warranties and covenants contained in the
                  applicable Schedules will be true and correct both as of the
                  date of execution of this Subscription Agreement and as of the
                  Closing Time.

         (d)      The Buyer or any person for whom it is acting is neither a
                  U.S. Person nor subscribing for the Units for the account of a
                  U.S. Person or for resale in the United States and the Buyer
                  confirms that the Units have not been offered to the Buyer in
                  the United States and that this Subscription Agreement has not
                  been signed in the United States.

         (e)      Neither the Buyer nor any person for whom it is acting will
                  offer, sell or otherwise dispose of the Common Shares,
                  Warrants or Warrant Shares in the United States or to a U.S.
                  Person unless the Company has consented to such offer, sale or
                  distribution and such offer, sale or disposition is made in
                  accordance with an exemption from the registration
                  requirements under the 1933 Act and the securities laws of all
                  applicable states of the United States or the U.S. Securities
                  and Exchange Commission has declared effective a registration
                  statement in respect of such securities.

         (f)      If the Buyer, or any beneficial person for whom it is acting,
                  is not a person resident in Canada, the subscription for the
                  Units by the Buyer, or such beneficial purchaser, does not
                  contravene any of the applicable securities legislation in the
                  jurisdiction in which the Buyer or such beneficial person
                  resides and does not give rise to any obligation of the
                  Company or the Agent to prepare and file a prospectus or
                  similar document or to register the Units or to be registered
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                  with or to file any report or notice with any governmental or
                  regulatory authority.

         (g)      The execution and delivery of this Subscription Agreement, the



                  performance and compliance with the terms hereof, the
                  subscription for the Units and the completion of the
                  transactions described herein by the Buyer will not result in
                  any material breach of, or be in conflict with or constitute a
                  material default under, or create a state of facts which,
                  after notice or lapse of time, or both, would constitute a
                  material default under any term or provision of the constating
                  documents, by-laws or resolutions of the Buyer, the Securities
                  Laws or any other laws applicable to the Buyer, any agreement
                  to which the Buyer is a party, or any judgment, decree, order,
                  statute, rule or regulation applicable to the Buyer.

         (h)      The Buyer is subscribing for the Units as principal for its
                  own account and not for the benefit of any other person
                  (within the meaning of applicable Securities Laws) and not
                  with a view to resale or distribution of all or any of the
                  Units or if it is not subscribing as principal, it
                  acknowledges that the Company may be required by law to
                  disclose to certain regulatory authorities the identity of
                  each beneficial Buyer for the Units for whom it is acting.

         (i)      In the case of a subscription for the Units by the Buyer
                  acting as trustee or agent (including, for greater certainty,
                  a portfolio manager or comparable adviser) for a principal,
                  the Buyer is duly authorized to execute and deliver this
                  Subscription Agreement and all other necessary documentation
                  in connection with such subscription on behalf of each such
                  beneficial person, each of whom is subscribing as principal
                  for its own account, not for the benefit of any other person
                  and not with a view to the resale or distribution of the
                  Common Shares and Warrants, and this Subscription Agreement
                  has been duly authorized, executed and delivered by or on
                  behalf of and constitutes a legal, valid and binding agreement
                  of, such principal, and the Buyer acknowledges that the
                  Company and/or the Agent may be required by law to disclose
                  the identity of each beneficial Buyer for whom the Buyer is
                  acting.

         (j)      In the case of a subscription for the Units by the Buyer
                  acting as principal, this Subscription Agreement has been duly
                  authorized, executed and delivered by, and constitutes a
                  legal, valid and binding agreement of, the Buyer. This
                  Subscription Agreement is enforceable in accordance with its
                  terms against the Buyer and any beneficial purchasers on whose
                  behalf the Buyer is acting.

         (k)      If the Buyer, or (if applicable) any beneficial purchaser for
                  whom the Buyer is contacting hereunder, is:

                  (i)      a corporation, the Buyer is duly incorporated and is
                           validly subsisting under the laws of its jurisdiction
                           of incorporation and has all requisite legal and
                           corporate power and authority to execute and deliver
                           this Subscription Agreement, to subscribe for the
                           Units as contemplated herein and to carry out and
                           perform its obligations under the terms of this
                           Subscription Agreement;

                  (ii)     a partnership, syndicate or other form of
                           unincorporated organization, the Buyer has the
                           necessary legal capacity and authority to execute and
                           deliver this Subscription Agreement and to observe
                           and perform its covenants and obligations hereunder
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                           and has obtained all necessary approvals in respect
                           thereof; or

                  (iii)    an individual, the Buyer is of the full age of
                           majority and is legally competent to execute this
                           Subscription Agreement and to observe and perform his
                           or her covenants and obligations hereunder.



         (l)      Other than the Agent, there is no person acting or purporting
                  to act in connection with the transactions contemplated herein
                  who is entitled to any brokerage or finder's fee. If any
                  person establishes a claim that any fee or other compensation
                  is payable in connection with this subscription for the Units,
                  the Buyer covenants to indemnify and hold harmless the Company
                  and the Agent with respect thereto and with respect to all
                  costs reasonably incurred in the defence thereof.

         (m)      The Buyer is not, with respect to the Company or any of its
                  affiliates, a Control Person.

         (n)      If required by applicable Securities Laws or the Company, the
                  Buyer will execute, deliver and file or assist the Company in
                  filing such reports, undertakings and other documents with
                  respect to the issue of the Common Shares, Warrants or the
                  Warrant Shares as may be required by any securities
                  commission, stock exchange or other regulatory authority.

         (o)      In addition to compliance with the restrictions on resale
                  under applicable Securities Laws to which the Common Shares,
                  Warrants and Warrant Shares may be subject, if the Buyer is a
                  resident of either Ontario at the time of such initial trade,
                  the Buyer is required to file with the Ontario Securities
                  Commission within 10 days of the initial trade (other than a
                  trade otherwise exempted from the prospectus requirements) in
                  any of the Common Shares, Warrants or Warrant Shares, a report
                  in Form 45-501F2, along with the applicable fee.

         (p)      The Buyer, and each beneficial person for whom it is
                  contracting hereunder, have been advised to consult its own
                  legal advisors with respect to trading in the Common Shares,
                  Warrants, and the Warrant Shares and with respect to the
                  resale restrictions imposed by the Securities Laws of the
                  province in which the Buyer resides and the Buyer is solely
                  responsible (and neither the Company nor the Agent are in any
                  way responsible) for compliance with applicable resale
                  restrictions and the Buyer is aware that it (or beneficial
                  persons for whom it is contracting hereunder) may not be able
                  to resell such securities except in accordance with limited
                  exemptions under the Securities Laws and other applicable
                  securities laws.

         (q)      The Buyer has not received or been provided with a prospectus,
                  offering memorandum, within the meaning of the Securities
                  Laws, or any sales or advertising literature in connection
                  with the Offering and the Buyer's decision to subscribe for
                  the Units was not based upon, and the Buyer has not relied
                  upon, any verbal or written representations as to fact made by
                  or on behalf of the Company or the Agent. The Buyer's decision
                  to subscribe for the Units was based solely upon the
                  information about the Company which is publicly available (any
                  such information having been obtained by the Buyer without
                  independent investigation or verification by the Agent).
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         (r)      The Buyer is not purchasing Units with knowledge of material
                  information concerning the Company which has not been
                  generally disclosed.

         (s)      No person has made any written or oral representations:

                  (i)      that any person will resell or repurchase the Common
                           Shares, Warrants, or Warrant Shares;

                  (ii)     that any person will refund the Purchase Price; or

                  (iii)    as to the future price or value of the Common Shares,
                           the Warrants or the Warrant Shares.

         (t)      The subscription for the Units has not been made through or as



                  a result of, and the distribution of the Common Shares and
                  Warrants is not being accompanied by any advertisement,
                  including without limitation in printed public media, radio,
                  television or telecommunications, including electronic
                  display, or as part of a general solicitation.

         (u)      There are risks associated with the purchase of and investment
                  in the Common Shares, Warrants, and the Warrant Shares and the
                  Buyer, and each beneficial person for whom it is contracting
                  hereunder, is knowledgeable, sophisticated and experienced in
                  business and financial matters and is capable of evaluating
                  the merits and risks of an investment in the Common Shares,
                  Warrants, and the Warrant Shares, fully understands the
                  restrictions on resale of the Common Shares, Warrants, and the
                  Warrant Shares and is able to bear the economic risk of an
                  investment in the Common Shares and Warrants.

6.2      Acknowledgments of the Buyer

         The Buyer, on its own behalf and, if applicable, on behalf of others
for whom it is acting hereunder, acknowledges and agrees as follows:

         (a)      No securities commission, agency, governmental authority,
                  regulatory body, stock exchange or other regulatory body has
                  reviewed or passed on the merits of the Common Shares, the
                  Warrants or the Warrant Shares.

         (b)      The Common Shares and Warrants shall be, and the Warrant
                  Shares may be subject to statutory resale restrictions under
                  the Securities Laws of the province in which the Buyer resides
                  and under other applicable securities laws, and the Buyer
                  covenants that it will not resell the Common Shares, Warrants
                  or Warrant Shares except in compliance with such laws and the
                  Buyer acknowledges that it is solely responsible (and neither
                  the Company nor the Agent is in any way responsible) for such
                  compliance.

         (c)      The Buyer's ability to transfer the Common Shares, Warrants
                  and Warrant Shares is limited by, among other things,
                  applicable Securities Laws and by the provisions of the
                  Warrant Certificate.

         (d)      The certificates representing the Common Shares and Warrants
                  will bear, as of the Closing Date, legends substantially in
                  the following form and with the necessary information
                  inserted:
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                           UNLESS PERMITTED UNDER SECURITIES LEGISLATION, THE
                           HOLDER OF THIS SECURITY SHALL NOT TRADE THE SECURITY
                           BEFORE THE DATE THAT IS 4 MONTHS AND A DAY AFTER THE
                           LATER OF (I) OCTOBER 6, 2004, AND (II) THE DATE THE
                           ISSUER BECAME A REPORTING ISSUER IN ANY PROVINCE OR
                           TERRITORY.

         (e)      In the event that holders of Warrants exercise the Warrants
                  prior to the expiry of the hold periods applicable to the
                  Warrants, the Warrant Shares will bear legends substantially
                  in the following form and with the necessary information
                  inserted:

                           UNLESS PERMITTED UNDER SECURITIES LEGISLATION, THE
                           HOLDER OF THIS SECURITY SHALL NOT TRADE THE SECURITY
                           BEFORE THE DATE THAT IS 4 MONTHS AND A DAY AFTER THE
                           LATER OF (I) OCTOBER 6, 2004, AND (II) THE DATE THE
                           ISSUER BECAME A REPORTING ISSUER IN ANY PROVINCE OR
                           TERRITORY.

                  In addition, the Common Shares and Warrants (and Warrant
                  Shares, if applicable) will also bear a legend substantially
                  in the following form:



                           NEITHER THE ISSUANCE AND SALE OF THE SECURITIES
                           REPRESENTED BY THIS CERTIFICATE NOR THE SECURITIES
                           INTO WHICH THESE SECURITIES ARE EXERCISABLE HAVE
                           BEEN] [THE SECURITIES REPRESENTED BY THIS CERTIFICATE
                           HAVE NOT BEEN] REGISTERED UNDER THE SECURITIES ACT OF
                           1933, AS AMENDED, OR APPLICABLE STATE SECURITIES
                           LAWS. THE SECURITIES MAY NOT BE OFFERED FOR SALE,
                           SOLD, TRANSFERRED OR ASSIGNED (I) IN THE ABSENCE OF
                           (A) AN EFFECTIVE REGISTRATION STATEMENT FOR THE
                           SECURITIES UNDER THE SECURITIES ACT OF 1933, AS
                           AMENDED, OR APPLICABLE STATE SECURITIES LAWS, OR (B)
                           AN OPINION OF COUNSEL, IN A GENERALLY ACCEPTABLE
                           FORM, THAT REGISTRATION IS NOT REQUIRED UNDER SAID
                           ACT OR APPLICABLE STATE SECURITIES LAWS OR (II)
                           UNLESS SOLD PURSUANT TO RULE 144 UNDER SAID ACT.
                           NOTWITHSTANDING THE FOREGOING, THE SECURITIES MAY BE
                           PLEDGED IN CONNECTION WITH A BONA FIDE MARGIN ACCOUNT
                           OR OTHER LOAN OR FINANCING ARRANGEMENT SECURED BY THE
                           SECURITIES.

                  The legend set forth above shall be removed and the Company
                  shall issue a certificate without such legend to the holder of
                  the Securities upon which it is stamped, if, unless otherwise
                  required by state securities laws, (i) such Securities are
                  registered for resale under the 1933 Act, (ii) in connection
                  with a sale, assignment or other transfer, such holder
                  provides the Company with an opinion of counsel, in a
                  generally acceptable form, to the effect that such sale,
                  assignment or transfer of the Securities may be made without
                  registration under the applicable requirements of the 1933
                  Act, or (iii) such holder provides the Company with reasonable
                  assurance that the Securities can be sold, assigned or
                  transferred pursuant to Rule 144.
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         (f)      The Agent and/or its directors, officers, employees, agents
                  and representatives assume no responsibility or liability of
                  any nature whatsoever for the accuracy or adequacy of any such
                  publicly available information concerning the Company or as to
                  whether all information concerning the Company that is
                  required to be disclosed or filed by the Company under the
                  Securities Laws has been so disclosed or filed.

         (g)      The Buyer, and each beneficial person for whom it is
                  contracting hereunder, shall execute, deliver, file and
                  otherwise assist the Company and the Agent with filing all
                  documentation required by the applicable Securities Laws to
                  permit the subscription for the Units and the issuance of the
                  Common Shares, Warrants and the Warrant Shares.

         (h)      The Company is relying on the representations, warranties and
                  covenants contained herein and in the applicable Schedules
                  attached hereto to determine the Buyer's eligibility to
                  subscribe for Units under applicable Securities Laws and the
                  Buyer agrees to indemnify the Company, the Agent and each of
                  its directors and officers against all losses, claims, costs,
                  expenses, damages or liabilities which any of it may suffer or
                  incur as a result of or arising from reliance thereon. The
                  Buyer undertakes to immediately notify the Company of any
                  change in any statement or other information relating to the
                  Buyer set forth in such applicable Schedules which takes place
                  prior to the Closing Time.

         (i)      The Company is relying on an exemption from the requirement to
                  provide the Buyer with a prospectus under the Securities Laws
                  and, as a consequence of acquiring the Common Shares and
                  Warrants pursuant to such exemption, certain protections,
                  rights and remedies provided by the Securities Laws, including
                  statutory rights of rescission or damages, will not be
                  available to the Buyer.

         (j)      The Common Shares, Warrants, and the Warrant Shares are being



                  offered pursuant to an exemption from the registration
                  requirements of the 1933 Act pursuant to Regulation S
                  promulgated thereunder. Such Buyer understands that except as
                  provided in the Registration Rights Agreement: (i) the
                  Securities have not been and are not being registered under
                  the 1933 Act or any state securities laws, and may not be
                  offered for sale, sold, assigned or transferred unless (A)
                  subsequently registered thereunder, (B) such Buyer shall have
                  delivered to the Company an opinion of counsel, in a generally
                  acceptable form, to the effect that such Securities to be
                  sold, assigned or transferred may be sold, assigned or
                  transferred pursuant to an exemption from such registration,
                  or (C) such Buyer provides the Company with reasonable
                  assurance that such Securities can be sold, assigned or
                  transferred pursuant to Rule 144 promulgated under the 1933
                  Act, as amended, (or a successor rule thereto) (collectively,
                  "Rule 144"); (ii) any sale of the Securities made in reliance
                  on Rule 144 may be made only in accordance with the terms of
                  Rule 144 and further, if Rule 144 is not applicable, any
                  resale of the Securities under circumstances in which the
                  seller (or the Person through whom the sale is made) may be
                  deemed to be an underwriter (as that term is defined in the
                  1933 Act) may require compliance with some other exemption
                  under the 1933 Act or the rules and regulations of the SEC
                  thereunder; and (iii) neither the Company nor any other Person
                  is under any obligation to register the Securities under the
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                  1933 Act or any state securities laws or to comply with the
                  terms and conditions of any exemption thereunder.

         (k)      The Buyer acknowledges that the Warrants may not be exercised
                  in the United States by or on behalf of a U.S. Person, unless
                  the Common Shares, Warrants and Warrant Shares are registered
                  under the 1933 Act and applicable state securities law or
                  unless such exercise is made in accordance with an exemption
                  from the registration requirements under the 1933 Act and the
                  securities laws of all applicable states of the United States.

         (l)      The Buyer, and each beneficial person for whom it is
                  contracting hereunder, is responsible for obtaining such legal
                  and tax advice as it considers appropriate in connection with
                  the execution, delivery and performance of this Subscription
                  Agreement and the transactions contemplated under this
                  Subscription Agreement.

         (m)      There is no government or other insurance covering the Common
                  Shares, Warrants, or the Warrant Shares.

         (n)      There are risks associated with the purchase of the Common
                  Shares, Warrants, or the Warrant Shares.

         (o)      Upon execution and delivery by the Buyer of this Agreement and
                  acceptance by the Company thereof, the Buyer, or others for
                  whom the Buyer is contracting hereunder, shall be deemed to
                  become a party to and be bound by the terms of the
                  Registration Rights Agreement.

6.3      Reliance on Representations, Warranties, Covenants and Acknowledgements

         The Buyer acknowledges and agrees that the representations, warranties,
covenants and acknowledgements made by the Buyer in this Subscription Agreement
are made with the intention that they may be relied upon by the Company and the
Agent in determining the Buyer's eligibility (and, if applicable, the
eligibility of others for whom the Buyer is contracting hereunder) to purchase
the Units under Securities Laws. The Buyer further agrees that by accepting the
Units, the Buyer shall be representing and warranting that such representations,
warranties, acknowledgements and covenants are true as at the Closing Time with
the same force and effect as if they had been made by the Buyer at the Closing
Time and that they shall survive the purchase by the Buyer of the Units and
shall continue in full force and effect notwithstanding any subsequent
disposition by the Buyer of any of the Units, Common Shares, Warrants or Warrant



Shares.
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               ARTICLE 7 - REGISTER; TRANSFER AGENT INSTRUCTIONS.

7.1      Register

         The Company shall maintain at its principal executive offices (or such
other office or agency of the Company as it may designate by notice to each
holder of Units), a register for the Units, in which the Company shall record
the name and address of the Person in whose name the Units have been issued
(including the name and address of each transferee), the number of Common Shares
and Warrants held by such Person and the number of Warrant Shares issuable upon
exercise of the Warrants held by such Person. The Company shall keep the
register open and available at all times during business hours for inspection of
any Buyer or its legal representatives.

7.2      Transfer Agent Instructions

         The Company shall issue irrevocable instructions to its transfer agent,
and any subsequent transfer agent, to issue certificates or credit shares to the
applicable balance accounts at The Depository Trust Company ("DTC"), registered
in the name of each Buyer or its respective nominee(s), for the Warrant Shares
in such amounts as specified from time to time by each Buyer to the Company upon
exercise of the Warrants (the "Irrevocable Transfer Agent Instructions"). The
Company represents and warrants that no instruction other than the Irrevocable
Transfer Agent Instructions referred to in this Section 7.2 and stop transfer
instructions to give effect to Section 5.1(h) hereof, will be given by the
Company to its transfer agent with respect to the Securities, and that the
Securities shall otherwise be freely transferable on the books and records of
the Company as and to the extent provided in this Agreement and the other
Transaction Documents. If a Buyer effects a sale, assignment or transfer of the
Securities in accordance with Section 5.1(g), the Company shall permit the
transfer and shall promptly instruct its transfer agent to issue one or more
certificates or credit shares to the applicable balance accounts at DTC in such
name and in such denominations as specified by such Buyer to effect such sale,
transfer or assignment. In the event that such sale, assignment or transfer
involves Common Shares or Warrant Shares sold, assigned or transferred pursuant
to an effective registration statement or pursuant to Rule 144, the transfer
agent shall issue such shares to the Buyer, assignee or transferee, as the case
may be, without any restrictive legend. The Company acknowledges that a breach
by it of its obligations hereunder will cause irreparable harm to a Buyer.
Accordingly, the Company acknowledges that the remedy at law for a breach of its
obligations under this Section 7.2 will be inadequate and agrees, in the event
of a breach or threatened breach by the Company of the provisions of this
Section 7.2, that a Buyer shall be entitled, in addition to all other available
remedies, to an order and/or injunction restraining any breach and requiring
immediate issuance and transfer, without the necessity of showing economic loss
and without any bond or other security being required.

       ARTICLE 8 - SURVIVAL OF REPRESENTATIONS, WARRANTIES AND COVENANTS

8.1      Survival of Representations, Warranties and Covenants of the Company

         The representations, warranties and covenants of the Company contained
in this Subscription Agreement shall survive the Closing and, notwithstanding
such Closing or any investigation made by or on behalf of the Buyer with respect
thereto, shall continue in full force and effect for the benefit of the Buyer
and the Agent.

8.2      Survival of Representations, Warranties and Covenants of the Buyer

         The representations, warranties and covenants of the Buyer contained in
this Subscription Agreement shall survive the Closing and, notwithstanding such
Closing or any investigation made by or on behalf of the Company or the Agent
with respect thereto, shall continue in full force and effect for the benefit of
the Company and the Agent.
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                       ARTICLE 9 - CONDITIONS OF CLOSING



9.1      Conditions ot the Company's Obligation to Sell.

         The obligation of the Company hereunder to issue and sell the Units to
each Buyer at the Closing is subject to the satisfaction, at or before the
Closing Date, of each of the following conditions, provided that these
conditions are for the Company's sole benefit and may be waived by the Company
at any time in its sole discretion by providing each Buyer with prior written
notice thereof:

         (i)      Such Buyer shall have executed each of the Transaction
                  Documents to which it is a party and delivered the same to the
                  Company.

         (ii)     Such Buyer and each other Buyer shall have delivered to the
                  Company the Purchase Price for the Units being purchased by
                  such Buyer and each other Buyer at the Closing by wire
                  transfer of immediately available funds pursuant to the wire
                  instructions provided by the Company.

         (iii)    The representations and warranties of such Buyer shall be true
                  and correct in all material respects as of the date when made
                  and as of the Closing Date as though made at that time (except
                  for representations and warranties that speak as of a specific
                  date), and such Buyer shall have performed, satisfied and
                  complied in all material respects with the covenants,
                  agreements and conditions required by this Agreement to be
                  performed, satisfied or complied with by such Buyer at or
                  prior to the Closing Date.

9.2      Conditions to the Buyer's Obligation to Purchase

         The obligation of each Buyer hereunder to purchase the Units at the
Closing is subject to the satisfaction, at or before the Closing Date, of each
of the following conditions, provided that these conditions are for each Buyer's
sole benefit and may be waived by such Buyer at any time in its sole discretion
by providing the Company with prior written notice thereof:

         (i)      The Company shall have executed and delivered to such Buyer
                  (i) each of the Transaction Documents and (ii) the Warrants
                  (in such principal amounts as such Buyer shall request) being
                  purchased by such Buyer at the Closing pursuant to this
                  Agreement.

         (ii)     The Company shall have delivered to such Buyer a copy of the
                  Irrevocable Transfer Agent Instructions, in the form of
                  Exhibit "E" attached hereto, which instructions shall have
                  been delivered to and acknowledged in writing by the Company's
                  transfer agent; provided however, that the Company shall
                  deliver to each Buyer the original of such Certificates
                  representing the Common Shares purchased by such Buyer within
                  four (4) business days following the Closing Date.

         (iii)    Such Buyer shall have received the opinion of Brown Rudnick
                  Berlack Israels LLP, the Company's outside counsel, dated as
                  of the Closing Date, in substantially the form of Exhibit "F"
                  attached hereto.

         (iv)     The Company shall have delivered to such Buyer a certificate
                  evidencing the incorporation and good standing of the Company
                  and each of its U.S. Subsidiaries in such corporation's state
                  of incorporation issued by the Secretary of State of such
                  state of incorporation, as of a date within 10 days of the
                  Closing Date.
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         (v)      The Company shall have delivered to such Buyer a certificate
                  evidencing the Company's qualification as a foreign
                  corporation and good standing issued by the Secretary of State
                  of the State of Texas, as of a date within 10 days of the
                  Closing Date.

         (vi)     The Company shall have delivered to such Buyer a copy of the



                  Articles of Incorporation as certified by the Secretary of
                  State of the State of Florida within 10 days of the Closing
                  Date.

         (vii)    The Company shall have delivered to such Buyer a certificate,
                  executed by the Secretary of the Company and dated as of the
                  Closing Date, as to (i) the resolutions consistent with
                  Section 5.1(b) as adopted by the Company's Board of Directors
                  in a form reasonably acceptable to such Buyer (the
                  "Resolutions"), (ii) the Articles of Incorporation and (iii)
                  the Bylaws, each as in effect at the Closing.

         (viii)   The representations and warranties of the Company shall be
                  true and correct in all material respects as of the date when
                  made and as of the Closing Date as though made at that time
                  (except for representations and warranties that speak as of a
                  specific date) and the Company shall have performed, satisfied
                  and complied in all respects with the covenants, agreements
                  and conditions required by the Transaction Documents to be
                  performed, satisfied or complied with by the Company at or
                  prior to the Closing Date. Such Buyer shall have received a
                  certificate, executed by the Chief Executive Officer of the
                  Company, dated as of the Closing Date, to the foregoing effect
                  and as to such other matters as may be reasonably requested by
                  such Buyer.

         (ix)     The Company shall have obtained all governmental, regulatory
                  or third party consents and approvals, if any, necessary for
                  the sale of the Units.

                            ARTICLE 10 - TERMINATION

10.1     In the event that the Closing shall not have occurred with respect to a
Buyer on or before five (5) Business Days from the date hereof due to the
Company's or such Buyer's failure to satisfy the conditions set forth in Article
9 above (and the nonbreaching party's failure to waive such unsatisfied
condition(s)), the nonbreaching party shall have the option to terminate this
Agreement with respect to such breaching party at the close of business on such
date without liability of any party to any other party; provided, however, this
if this Agreement is terminated pursuant to this Section 10.1, the Company shall
remain obligated to reimburse the non-breaching Buyers for the expenses
described in Section 5.2(f) above.

                             ARTICLE 11 - INDEMNITY

11.1     In consideration of each Buyer's execution and delivery of the
Transaction Documents and acquiring the Securities thereunder and in addition to
all of the Company's other obligations under the Transaction Documents, the
Company shall defend, protect, indemnify and hold harmless each Buyer and each
other holder of the Securities and all of their stockholders, partners, members,
officers, directors, employees and direct or indirect investors and any of the
foregoing Persons' agents or other representatives (including, without
limitation, those retained in connection with the transactions contemplated by
this Agreement) (collectively, the "Indemnitees") from and against any and all
actions, causes of action, suits, claims, losses, costs, penalties, fees,
liabilities and damages, and out-of-pocket expenses in connection therewith
(irrespective of whether any such Indemnitee is a party to the action for which
indemnification hereunder is sought), and including reasonable attorneys' fees
and disbursements (the "Indemnified Liabilities"), incurred by any Indemnitee as
a result of, or arising out of, or relating to (a) any material
misrepresentation or material breach of any representation or warranty made by
the Company in the Transaction Documents or any other certificate, instrument or
document contemplated hereby or thereby, (b) any material breach of any
covenant, agreement or obligation of the Company contained in the Transaction
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Documents or any other certificate, instrument or document contemplated hereby
or thereby or (c) any cause of action, suit or claim brought or made against
such Indemnitee by a third party (including for these purposes a derivative
action brought on behalf of the Company) and arising out of or resulting from
the execution, delivery, performance or enforcement of the Transaction Documents
or any other certificate, instrument or document contemplated hereby or thereby.



Except as otherwise set forth herein, the mechanics and procedures with respect
to the rights and obligations under this Section 10.1 shall be the same as those
set forth in Section 6 of the Registration Rights Agreement.

                           ARTICLE 12 - MISCELLANEOUS

12.1     Further Assurances

         Each of the parties hereto upon the request of each of the other
parties hereto, whether before or after the Closing Time, shall do, execute,
acknowledge and deliver or cause to be done, executed, acknowledged and
delivered all such further acts, deeds, documents, assignments, transfers,
conveyances, powers of attorney and assurances as may reasonably be necessary or
desirable to complete the transactions contemplated herein.

12.2     Notices

         (a)      Any notice, direction or other instrument required or
                  permitted to be given to any party hereto shall be in writing
                  and shall be sufficiently given if delivered personally, or
                  transmitted by facsimile tested prior to transmission to such
                  party, as follows:

                  (i)      in the case of the Company, to:

                           Natural Health Trends Corp.
                           12901 Hutton Drive
                           Dallas, Texas 75234

                           Attention:
                           Tel:        (972) 241 6525
                           Fax:        (972) 243 5430

                           with a copy to :

                           Brown Rudnick Berlack Israels LLP
                           120 West 45th Street
                           New York, New York 10036

                           Attention:  Alan N. Forman, Esq.
                           Tel:        (212) 209-4812
                           Fax:        (212) 704-0196
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                           in the case of the Transfer Agent:

                           Continental Stock Transfer and Trust Company
                           17 Battery Place
                           New York, NY 10004

                           Attention:  Roger Bernhammer
                           Tel:        (212) 509-4000
                           Fax:        (212) 516-7616

                  If to the Buyer, to the address as set forth on the first page
                  of this Agreement or to such other address and/or facsimile
                  number and/or to the attention of such other person as the
                  recipient party has specified by written notice gove to each
                  other party five days prior to the effectiveness of such
                  change, with a copy to:

                           Sprott Securities Inc.
                           Suite 2750, South Tower
                           Royal Bank Plaza
                           200 Bay Street
                           Toronto, Ontario M5J 2J2

                           Attention:  Jeff Kennedy
                           Tel:        (416) 943-6401
                           Fax:        (416) 943-6496

         (b)      Any such notice, direction or other instrument, if delivered



                  personally, shall be deemed to have been given and received on
                  the day on which it was delivered, provided that if such day
                  is not a Business Day then the notice, direction or other
                  instrument shall be deemed to have been given and received on
                  the first Business Day next following such day and if
                  transmitted by fax, shall be deemed to have been given and
                  received on the day of its transmission, provided that if such
                  day is not a Business Day or if it is transmitted or received
                  after the end of normal business hours then the notice,
                  direction or other instrument shall be deemed to have been
                  given and received on the first Business Day next following
                  the day of such transmission.

         (c)      Any party hereto may change its address for service from time
                  to time by notice given to each of the other parties hereto in
                  accordance with the foregoing provisions.

12.3     No Strict Construction

         The language used in this Agreement will be deemed to be the language
chosen by the parties to express their mutual intent, and no rules of strict
construction will be applied against any party.

12.4     Remedies

         Each Buyer and each holder of the Securities shall have all rights and
remedies set forth in the Transaction Documents and all rights and remedies
which such holders have been granted at any time under any other agreement or
contract and all of the rights which such holders have under any law. Any Person
having any rights under any provision of this Agreement shall be entitled to
enforce such rights specifically (without posting a bond or other security), to
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recover damages by reason of any breach of any provision of this Agreement and
to exercise all other rights granted by law. Furthermore, the Company recognizes
that in the event that it fails to perform, observe, or discharge any or all of
its obligations under the Transaction Documents, any remedy at law may prove to
be inadequate relief to the Buyers. The Company therefore agrees that the Buyers
shall be entitled to seek temporary and permanent injunctive relief in any such
case without the necessity of proving actual damages and without posting a bond
or other security.

12.5     Independent Nature of Buyers' Obligations and Rights

         The obligations of each Buyer under any Transaction Document are
several and not joint with the obligations of any other Buyer, and no Buyer
shall be responsible in any way for the performance of the obligations of any
other Buyer under any Transaction Document. Nothing contained herein or in any
other Transaction Document, and no action taken by any Buyer pursuant hereto or
thereto, shall be deemed to constitute the Buyers as a partnership, an
association, a joint venture or any other kind of entity, or create a
presumption that the Buyers are in any way acting in concert or as a group with
respect to such obligations or the transactions contemplated by the Transaction
Documents. Each Buyer confirms that it has independently participated in the
negotiation of the transaction contemplated hereby with the advice of its own
counsel and advisors. Each Buyer shall be entitled to independently protect and
enforce its rights, including, without limitations, the rights arising out of
this Agreement or out of any other Transaction Documents, and it shall not be
necessary for any other Buyer to be joined as an additional party in any
proceeding for such purpose.

12.6     Time of the Essence

         Time shall be of the essence of this Subscription Agreement and every
part hereof.

12.7     Costs and Expenses

         All costs and expenses (including, without limitation, the fees and
disbursements of legal counsel) incurred in connection with this Subscription
Agreement and the transactions herein contemplated shall be paid and borne by
the party incurring such costs and expenses.



12.8     Applicable Law

         All questions concerning the construction, validity, enforcement and
interpretation of this Agreement shall be governed by the internal laws of the
State of New York, without giving effect to any choice of law or conflict of law
provision or rule (whether of the State of New York or any other jurisdictions)
that would cause the application of the laws of any jurisdictions other than the
State of New York. Each party hereby irrevocably submits to the non-exclusive
jurisdiction of the state and federal courts sitting in The City of New York,
Borough of Manhattan, for the adjudication of any dispute hereunder or in
connection herewith or with any transaction contemplated hereby or discussed
herein, and hereby irrevocably waives, and agrees not to assert in any suit,
action or proceeding, any claim that it is not personally subject to the
jurisdiction of any such court, that such suit, action or proceeding is brought
in an inconvenient forum or that the venue of such suit, action or proceeding is
improper. Each party hereby irrevocably waives personal service of process and
consents to process being served in any such suit, action or proceeding by
mailing a copy thereof to such party at the address for such notices to it under
this Agreement and agrees that such service shall constitute good and sufficient
service of process and notice thereof. Nothing contained herein shall be deemed
to limit in any way any right to serve process in any manner permitted by law.
EACH PARTY HEREBY IRREVOCABLY WAIVES ANY RIGHT IT MAY HAVE, AND AGREES NOT TO
REQUEST, A JURY TRIAL FOR THE ADJUDICATION OF ANY DISPUTE HEREUNDER OR IN
CONNECTION WITH OR ARISING OUT OF THIS AGREEMENT OR ANY TRANSACTION CONTEMPLATED
HEREBY.
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12.9     Counterparts

         This Subscription Agreement may be executed in two or more
counterparts, each of which shall be deemed to be an original and all of which
together shall constitute one and the same Subscription Agreement. Counterparts
may be delivered either in original or faxed form and the parties adopt any
signature received by a receiving fax machine as original signatures of the
parties.

12.10    Assignment

         This Subscription Agreement may not be assigned by either party except
with the prior written consent of the other party hereto.

12.11    Enurement

         This Subscription Agreement shall enure to the benefit of and be
binding upon the parties hereto and its respective heirs, executors, successors
(including any successor by reason of the amalgamation or merger of any party),
administrators and permitted assigns.

12.12    Language

         Each of the Company and the Buyer hereby acknowledges that it has
consented and requested that all documents evidencing or relating in any way to
the Units and this Subscription Agreement be drawn up in the English language
only. Nous sousignes reconnaissons par les presentes avoir consenti et demande
que tous les documents faisant foi ou se rapportant de quelque maniere aux
unites et a la presente convention de souscription soient rediges en anglais
seulement.

         The Company hereby accepts the subscription for Units as set forth on
the face page of this Subscription Agreement on the terms and conditions
contained in the Subscription Agreement (including all applicable schedules)
this 6 day of October, 2004.

                                       NATURAL HEALTH TRENDS CORP.

                                       Per: /s/ MARK D. WOODBURN
                                            ------------------------------------
                                            Name:   Mark D. Woodburn
                                            Title:  President
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                                  SCHEDULE "A"

                       CERTIFICATE OF ACCREDITED INVESTOR
                                    (Ontario)

TO:      Natural Health Trends Corp.

AND TO:  Sprott Securities Inc.

         The Buyer is a resident of or otherwise subject to the securities
legislation of the Province of Ontario and is an "accredited investor", as such
term is defined in Ontario Securities Commission Rule 45-501 ("Rule 45-501"),
because, at the Closing Time, the Buyer falls within one or more of the
following categories:

Note: Please check one or more boxes, as applicable.

[ ]      (a)      a bank listed in Schedule I or II of the Bank Act (Canada), or
                  an authorized foreign bank listed in Schedule III of that Act;

[ ]      (b)      the Business Development Bank incorporated under the Business
                  Development Bank Act (Canada);

[ ]      (c)      a loan corporation or trust corporation registered under the
                  Loan and Trust Companys Act (Ontario) or under the Trust and
                  Loan Companies Act (Canada), or under comparable legislation
                  in any other jurisdiction;

[ ]      (d)      a co-operative credit society, credit union central,
                  federation of caisses populaires, credit union or league, or
                  regional caisse populaire, or an association under the
                  Cooperative Credit Associations Act (Canada), in each case,
                  located in Canada;

[ ]      (e)      a company licensed to do business as an insurance company in
                  any province or territory of Canada;

[ ]      (f)      a subsidiary of any company referred to in paragraph (a), (b),
                  (c), (d) or (e), where the company owns all of the voting
                  shares of the subsidiary;

[ ]      (g)      a person or company registered under the Securities Act
                  (Ontario) or securities legislation in another province or
                  territory of Canada as an adviser or dealer, other than a
                  limited market dealer;

[ ]      (h)      the government of Canada or of any province or territory of
                  Canada, or any Crown corporation, instrumentality or agency of
                  a Canadian federal, provincial or territorial government;

[ ]      (i)      any Canadian municipality or any Canadian provincial or
                  territorial capital city;

[ ]      (j)      any national, federal, state, provincial, territorial or
                  municipal government of or in any country, or political
                  subdivision of a country, other than Canada, or any
                  instrumentality or agency thereof;

[ ]      (k)      a pension fund that is regulated by either the Office of the
                  Superintendent of Financial Institutions (Canada) or a
                  provincial pension commission or similar regulatory authority;

[ ]      (l)      a registered charity under the Income Tax Act (Canada);

[ ]      (m)      an individual who beneficially owns, or who together with a
                  spouse beneficially own, financial assets having an aggregate
                  realizable value that, before taxes but net of any related
                  liabilities (as defined below), exceeds $1,000,000;



[ ]      (n)      an individual whose net income before taxes exceeded $200,000
                  in each of the two most recent years or whose net income
                  before taxes combined with that of a spouse exceeded $300,000
                  in each of those years and who, in either case, has a
                  reasonable expectation of exceeding the same net income level
                  in the current year;

[ ]      (o)      an individual who has been granted registration under the
                  Securities Act (Ontario) or securities legislation in another
                  province or territory of Canada as a representative of a
                  person or company referred to in paragraph (g), whether or not
                  the individual's registration is still in effect;

[ ]      (p)      a promoter of the issuer or an affiliated entity of a promoter
                  of the issuer;

[ ]      (q)      a spouse, parent, grandparent or child of an officer, director
                  or promoter of the issuer;

[ ]      (r)      a person or company that, in relation to the issuer, is an
                  affiliated entity or a person or company referred to in clause
                  (c) of the definition of distribution in subsection 1(1) of
                  the Securities Act (Ontario);

[ ]      (s)      an issuer that is acquiring securities of its own issue;

[ ]      (t)      a company, limited partnership, limited liability partnership,
                  trust or estate, other than a mutual fund or non-redeemable
                  investment fund, that had net assets of at least $5,000,000 as
                  reflected in its most recently prepared financial statements;

[ ]      (u)      a person or company that is recognized by the Ontario
                  Securities Commission as an accredited investor;

[ ]      (v)      a mutual fund or non-redeemable investment fund that, in
                  Ontario, distributes its securities only to persons or
                  companies that are accredited investors;

[ ]      (w)      a mutual fund or non-redeemable investment fund that, in
                  Ontario, distributes its securities under a prospectus for
                  which a receipt has been granted by the Director;

[ ]      (x)      a managed account if it is acquiring a security that is not a
                  security of a mutual fund or non-redeemable investment fund;

[ ]      (y)      an account that is fully managed by a trust corporation
                  registered under the Loan and Trust Companys Act (Ontario);

[ ]      (z)      an entity organized outside of Canada that is analogous to any
                  of the entities referred to in paragraphs (a) through (g) and
                  paragraph (k) in form and function; and

[ ]      (aa)     a person or company in respect of which all of the owners of
                  interests, direct or indirect, legal or beneficial, are
                  persons or companies that are accredited investors.
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         For the purposes hereof, the following definitions are included for
convenience:

"company" means any corporation, incorporated association, incorporated
syndicate or other incorporated organization;

"entity" means a company, syndicate, partnership, trust or unincorporated
organization;

"financial assets" means cash, securities, or any contract of insurance or
deposit or evidence thereof that is not a security for the purposes of the
Securities Act (Ontario);

"managed account" means an investment portfolio account of a client established
in writing with a portfolio adviser who makes investment decisions for the



account and has full discretion to trade in securities of the account without
requiring the client's express consent to a transaction;

"mutual fund" includes an issuer of securities that entitle the holder to
receive on demand, or within a specified period after demand, an amount computed
by reference to the value of a proportionate interest in the whole or in a part
of the net assets, including a separate fund or trust account, of the issuer of
the securities;

"non-redeemable investment fund" means an issuer:

         (a)      whose primary purpose is to invest money provided by its
                  security holders;

         (b)      that does not invest for the purpose of exercising effective
                  control, seeking to exercise effective control, or being
                  actively involved in the management of the issuers in which it
                  invests, other than other mutual funds or non-redeemable
                  investment funds; and

         (c)      that is not a mutual fund;

"person" means an individual, partnership, unincorporated association,
unincorporated syndicate, unincorporated organization, trust, trustee, executor,
administrator, or other legal representative;

"portfolio adviser" means:

         (a)      a portfolio manager; or

         (b)      a broker or investment dealer exempted from registration as an
                  adviser under subsection 148(1) of the regulation made under
                  the Securities Act (Ontario) if that broker or investment
                  dealer is not exempt from the by-laws or regulations of The
                  Toronto Stock Exchange or the Investment Dealers' Association
                  of Canada referred to in that subsection;

"related liabilities" means liabilities incurred or assumed for the purpose of
financing the acquisition or ownership of financial assets and liabilities that
are secured by financial assets; and

"spouse", in relation to an individual, means another individual to whom that
individual is married, or another individual of the opposite sex or the same sex
with whom that individual is living in a conjugal relationship outside marriage.

         In Rule 45-501, a person or company is considered to be an affiliated
         entity of another person or company if one is a subsidiary entity of
         the other, or if both are subsidiary entities of the same person or
         company, or if each of it is controlled by the same person or company.
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         In Rule 45-501, a person or company is considered to be controlled by a
         person or company if:

         (a)      in the case of a person or company,

                  (i)      voting securities of the first-mentioned person or
                           company carrying more than 50 percent of the votes
                           for the election of directors are held, otherwise
                           than by way of security only, by or for the benefit
                           of the other person or company, and

                  (ii)     the votes carried by the securities are entitled, if
                           exercised, to elect a majority of the directors of
                           the first-mentioned person or company;

         (b)      in the case of a partnership that does not have directors,
                  other than a limited partnership, the second-mentioned person
                  or company holds more than 50 percent of the interests in the
                  partnership; or

         (c)      in the case of a limited partnership, the general partner is



                  the second-mentioned person or company.

         In Rule 45-501, a person or company is considered to be a subsidiary
         entity of another person or company if:

         (a)      it is controlled by,

                  (i)      that other,

                  (ii)     that other and one or more persons or companies each
                           of which is controlled by that other, or

                  (iii)    two or more persons or companies, each of which is
                           controlled by that other; or

         (b)      it is a subsidiary entity of a person or company that is the
                  other's subsidiary entity.

The foregoing representations indicated in this certificate are true an accurate
as of the date of this certificate and will be true and accurate as of the
Closing Time. If any such representations shall not be true and accurate prior
to the Closing Time, the undersigned shall give immediate written notice of such
fact to the Company.

Dated:____________________________     Signed:_________________________________

__________________________________     ________________________________________
Witness (If Purchaser is an            Print the name of Purchaser
Individual)

__________________________________     ________________________________________
Print Name of Witness                  If Purchaser is a Company,
                                       print name and title of
                                       Authorized Signing Officer
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                                  SCHEDULE "B"

                      CERTIFICATE OF AN ELIGIBLE PURCHASER

The undersigned (the "Buyer") hereby represents, warrants and covenants to
Natural Health Trends Corp. (the "Company") that the Buyer is resident in the
Province of Quebec, is subscribing for the securities of the Company as
principal or as agent for a disclosed principal and is an eligible purchaser by
virtue of satisfying one of the eligibility criteria set out below (Please check
one or more, as applicable).

Minimum Purchase Price Exemption:

[ ]      (a)      The aggregate acquisition cost (each of the below amounts
                  being the "Minimum Purchase Price in the Province") to the
                  Buyer, and if applicable to each beneficial person for whom it
                  is acting, for the securities is not less than $150,000 and:

                  (A)      if the Buyer is a corporation, it was not
                           incorporated solely and has not been used primarily
                           to permit the purchase of securities without a
                           prospectus or, if incorporated or used primarily for
                           such a purpose, each shareholder of the corporation
                           is an individual who has contributed at least the
                           Minimum Purchase Price in the Province to the
                           corporation for the purpose of investment by the
                           corporation in the securities and all such
                           contributions have been invested in the securities by
                           the corporation; or

                  (B)      if the Buyer is not a corporation or an individual
                           but is a syndicate, partnership, trust or other form
                           of unincorporated organization, it has not been
                           created solely or used primarily to permit the
                           purchase of securities without a prospectus or, if



                           the purchaser is a syndicate, partnership, trust or
                           other form of unincorporated organization created or
                           used primarily for such purpose, each member of the
                           syndicate, partnership, trust or other form of
                           unincorporated organization is an individual whose
                           individual share of the aggregate acquisition cost
                           for the securities is not less than the Minimum
                           Purchase Price.

Portfolio Manager/Managed Account Exemption:

[ ]      (b)      If the Buyer is acting as trustee, agent or adviser purchasing
                  for fully managed accounts that are resident in or otherwise
                  subject to the Securities Laws of the Province of Quebec, then
                  the Buyer is a trust company licensed under the Act respecting
                  trust companies and savings companies (Quebec), an insurance
                  company holding a license under the Act respecting insurance
                  (Quebec) or a dealer or adviser registered in conformity with
                  section 148 of the Securities Act (Quebec) and is purchasing
                  the securities for the portfolio of a third person managed
                  solely by the Buyer.

Exempt Purchaser Designation:

Other Eligible Purchaser Exemptions:

[ ]      (d)      A bank or an authorized foreign bank listed in Schedule I, II
                  or III to the Bank Act (Canada);

[ ]      (e)      The Business Development Bank of Canada continued under the
                  Business Development Bank Act (Canada);

[ ]      (f)      A subsidiary of one of the entities referred to in paragraphs
                  (d), or (e), above where the bank, or the Business Development
                  Bank of Canada, as the case may be, beneficially owns all of
                  the voting securities of that subsidiary (other than for a
                  Buyer in the Province of New Brunswick or Manitoba);

[ ]      (g)      The Government of Canada or the government of any province or
                  territory of Canada;

[ ]      (h)      For a Buyer resident in or otherwise subject to the Securities
                  Laws in the Province of Quebec, a public agency or body
                  established pursuant to an Act of the Government of Canada or
                  of the government of a Canadian province;

[ ]      (i)      If the Buyer, or any person for whom it is acting is a
                  resident of or is otherwise subject to the Securities Laws in
                  the province of Quebec, a pension fund with assets of over
                  $100,000,000 and governed by the Supplemental Pension Plans
                  Act (Quebec) or the Pension Benefits Standards Act, 1985
                  (Canada);

[ ]      (j)      If the Buyer, or any person for whom it is acting is a
                  resident of or is otherwise subject to the Securities Laws in
                  the province of Quebec, a company all of the voting securities
                  of which belong to the Gouvernement du Quebec or its
                  departments or agencies that are mandataries of the State, to
                  the Government of Canada or the government of a Canadian
                  province, or to one of its departments or agencies.

The foregoing representations indicated in this certificate are true an accurate
as of the date of this certificate and will be true and accurate as of the
Closing Time. If any such representations shall not be true and accurate prior
to the Closing Time, the undersigned shall give immediate written notice of such
fact to the Company.

Dated:____________________________     Signed:_________________________________

__________________________________     ________________________________________
Witness (If Purchaser is an            Print the name of Purchaser



Individual)

__________________________________     ________________________________________
Print Name of Witness                  If Purchaser is a Company,
                                       print name and title of
                                       Authorized Signing Officer
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Press Release                                Source: Natural Health Trends Corp.

Natural Health Trends Corp. Raises Approximately $17 Million in Private
Placement
Friday October 8, 8:30 am ET

DALLAS--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Oct. 8, 2004--Natural Health Trends Corp. (OTC BB: NHLC
- - News), an international direct-selling company, announced today that it has
sold to institutional and accredited investors units of its common stock and
common stock purchase warrants at a price of $12.595 per unit. Each unit
includes one share of common stock and one warrant exercisable for a period of 5
years at an exercise price of $12.47 per share. The net proceeds of
approximately $16 million will be used to fund the continued expansion of the
Company's multi-national operations.

Avondale Partners, LLC and Sprott Securities (USA) Limited acted as placement
agents for the offering. The Company has agreed to file a registration statement
with the Securities and Exchange Commission registering the resale of the shares
of common stock issuable upon the exercise of the warrants, and the shares of
common stock included in the units.

Mark Woodburn, President of Natural Health Trends Corp., stated "The proceeds
from this private placement will be used to open new markets in China, Japan and
Mexico and to further our expansion in Korea and the United States. With
operations in over 30 countries, we are experienced in identifying and opening
new markets. Since we operate in only three of the top ten direct-selling
markets in the world, we intend to actively pursue several of these top selling
markets. Now that we have readily available capital, we look forward to focusing
our efforts on growth and we are very optimistic about the Company's future."

This press release shall not constitute an offer to sell, or a solicitation of
an offer to buy, any of the Company's securities.

Natural Health Trends Corp. is an international direct-selling company operating
in more than 30 markets throughout Asia, North America and Eastern Europe. The
Company markets premium quality personal care products under the Lexxus brand
and markets its nutritional supplement products under the Kaire brand.
Additional information can be found on the Company's website,
www.naturalhealthtrendscorp.com, and management encourages interested parties to
register for corporate updates via e-mail on the Company's homepage.

Statements in this press release that are not statements of historical or
current fact constitute "forward-looking statements" within the meaning of the
Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. Such forward-looking
statements involve known and unknown risks, uncertainties, and other unknown
factors that could cause the actual results of the Company to be materially
different from the historical results or from any future results expressed or
implied by such forward-looking statements. In addition to statements which
explicitly describe such risks and uncertainties, readers are urged to consider
statements labeled with the terms "believes," "belief," "expects," "intends,"
"anticipates," "will," or "plans" to be uncertain and forward-looking. The
forward-looking statements contained herein are also subject generally to other
risks and uncertainties that are described from time to time in the Company's
reports and registration statements filed with the Securities and Exchange
Commission.

Contact:
     Natural Health Trends Corp.
     Mark Woodburn, 972-241-4080
     or
     Porter, LeVay & Rose, Inc.
     Michael Porter, President - Investor Relations
     Linda Decker, VP - Investor Relations
     Jeff Myhre, VP - Editorial
     212-564-4700



Source: Natural Health Trends Corp.


